Cancelli	ng P. S. C. MO. No. All Previou	s Schedules Origin	yourger two.
) Revis	,
Grand River	Mutual Telephone Corp. ng Corporation or Municipality	ForAll Exchanges	, Town or City
			Number II
	GENERAL EXCHAN	GE SERVICE TARIFF	S
			RECEIVE
			REVENC
		i e n	JUL 1 4 19
			MISSOUR Public Service Co
•			France -
,			
	TITLE	PAGE	
	Schedule of Ra	tes and Charges,	AUG 15 19
		ions Governing .	AUG L° 19
			puelic service com
			TOESTA GERNING AN
	GENERAL EXC	HANGE SERVICES	
		1	
			ļ
		•	
, L	······································		
2, 2014	July 15 1955 month day year	DATE EFFECTIVE	August 15 1955

~ 7

• • ۰.

.

;

P.S.C.	MO.	No.	1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation For All Exchanges

Section II

4th Revised Sheet No. 2 Canceling 3rd Revised Sheet No. 2

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

TABLE OF CONTEN	Missouri Public	
Title Page	1	
Table of Contents	2	RECT OCT - 5 1999
Subject Index	3-7.01 I	nc.
Application and Explanation of Symbols	8	
Service Connection Charges	9-12 Inc	·
Inside Moves and Changes	13-15 In	ic.
Miscellaneous Services and Facilities	15.1-21.	.03 Inc.
Pay Telephone Service	16	
Foreign Exchange Service	44-45 In	nc.
Operator Service	47-48	(N)

Missouri Public Service Commission

FILED NOV - 4 1999

Issued: 10/5/99 CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-033 14530 20004G 0044 DAR IFF MOUTILINGS 136_8-DOC Phillip S. Johnson **General Manager** 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: 11/4/99

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1		3 RD R	EVISED SHEET NO.	2
CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1		2^{ND} R	EVISED SHEET NO.	2
GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHON	E CORPORATION]	FOR ALL EXCHANG	ES.
GENERAL EXC	CHANGE SERVICE T	ARIFF	SECTION RECEIVE	п D
TABL	LE OF CONTENTS		JAN 1 5 1997	
Title Page			MISSOURI Public Service Com	mission
Table of Contents			2	
Subject Index			3-7.01 Inc).
Application and Explanation of Symbols			8	
Service Connection Charges			9-12 Inc.	
Inside Moves and Changes			13-15 Inc	
Miscellaneous Services and Facilities	CANCELLE	D	15.1-21.03 Inc	
Pay Telephone Service		٥ ۵	16	N
Foreign Exchange Service	NOV 0 4 19 By HHARS # 2 Public Service Con MISSOUR	nmissi	44-45 Inc 0N	

filed

.

APR 15 1997

ICECOM

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

DATE EFFECTIVE: Apr 15 1997

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

month day year

P.S.C.MO. No. 1ZND REVISED SHEET NO. 2CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 11ST REVISED SHEET NO. 2GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATIONForALL EXCHANGESSECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS DEC 1

TABLE OF CONTENTS

	the state of a final
Title page	1
Table of Contents	2
Subject Index	3-7.01 Inc.
Application and Explanation of Symbols	8
Service Connection Charges	9-12 Inc.
Inside Moves and Changes	13-15 Inc.
Miscellaneous Services and Facilities	15.1-21.03 Inc.
Public Telephone Service	42
Semi-Public Telephone Service	43
Foreign Exchange Service	44-45 Inc.

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 3 Nd R. Public Service Commission MISSOURI

JAN 01 1988 ž Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN -- 01- 1988 month day year month day year Princeton, MO. Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager name of officer address title

ORN: 50. 13 P. S. C. MO. No. 1	1st (Revised) Original SHEET No. 2 2
	(Rotinik (
Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp. F	For All Exchanges
	Section Number II
GENERAL EXCHANGE	SERVICE TARIFFS RECEIVED
	AUG 1 2 196
TABLE OF C	MISSOURI
	Sheet Number
Title Page	1
Table of Contents	2
Subject Index	3-7.01 Inc.
Application and Explanation of Symbol	8 8
Service Connection Charges	9-12 Inc.
Inside Moves and Changes	13-15 Inc.
Miscellaneous Services and Facilities	15.1-32.03 Inc.
Private Branch Exchange	33-41 Inc.
Public Telephone Service	42
Semi-Public Telephone Service	43
Foreign Exchange Service	44-45 Inc.
CANCELLED	
JAN 1 1988	EMI EM
BY 2nd R.S.#2	FILED
Fublic Service Commission MISSOURI	SEP 1.2 1960
	PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
AUG 12 1960	DATE EFFE TIVE SEP 12 1960

P.S.C.MO. No. 1	2ND	REVISED	SHEET	NO.	3
CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1	1ST	REVISED	SHEET	NO.	3
GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION	FOR	A	LL EXC	HANG.	ES
		SECTI	ON NUM	BER	II
GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE	TAR	IFFS			
SUBJECT INDEX					
Subject:		ï	Sheet	Num	ber
Subject: Alarm Circuíts		; ; ;	Sheet	•	ber
	y Li:		138 10	•	ber
Alarm Circuits	y Li:		138 10	27	ber
Alarm Circuits Alternate Call Listings (See Extra Director	y Li:		1 <u>5 48 10</u>	27 19	

L

ł

27 - 28

Circuits-Special

з. JAN 04 1988 Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective . JAN 01 1988 month day year month day year CANCELLED May 42,525,44€ d By Princeton, MO. R.A. McArton General Manager name of officer title address . Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

		$\mathbf{v}_{i} = (1 + i_{i})$	1	1st SHEET No.	3
	Conselling Passing	$A \in X^{\infty}$	1) Orizinal (SEC27 No 1 isocosis (
	Grand River Mutual	Telephone Corp.	1.00	All Exchanges	
				Section Number	Ш
	(GENERAL EXCHA	NGE SERVI	CE TARIFFS RECI	EIVED
		SUBJEC	T INDEX	AUG 1	2 1960
	Subject			Sheet Numper	OURI rice Comm.
	Alarm Circuits			27	
	Answering Device	Automatic		15.1	1
	Alternate Call Lis	tings (See Extra D	irectory Lis	tings) 19	
	Audible Signal			18	6.
	Auxiliary and Exte	ension Signals		17.1 - 19	
	Bells			18	
	Booths-Subscribe:	c ^t s		16	
	Broadcasting Loop	os-Radio		27	
	Buzzer Circuits			16 - 17 🖵	
	Changes	CANCEL	LED	14 - 15	
	Channels	JAN 1 1		27 - 28	
	Chime-toned Bell	BY 2nd R.	5.#3	18 -	
	Circuits-Special	Fublic Service Co MISSOU		27 - 28	
	Colored Handsets			17	
	Conference Equip	ment		38	:
	Control Equipmen	t-Relays		18 -	
	Control Equipmen	t-Voice Recording	:	20 20	
	Cord and Cordles	в Туре Р.В.Х.		33 - 41	P 12 1960
•	BUDE DE TSSUIT	2 196 0	DATE	ELECTIVE SEP 12 19	BVICE COMMISSION
	PERTED IN C	. W. Chastain	Manage	r Princeton, N	

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1 4th REVISED SHEET NO. 4 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1 **3rd REVISED SHEET NO. 4 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION** FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NO. II **GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS** SEP 1 0 1998 SUBJECT INDEX (Continued) MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM Subject: Sheet Number Cross Reference Listings (See Extra Directory Listing) 19

Custom Calling Services 30 (N) **Custom Local Area Signaling Services** 30 (N)(N) **Digital Centrex Service** 40 Directory Listings, Extra 19 Extension Station Mileage 22 - 23 Extra Directory Listings 19 Extra Exchange Line Mileage 22 - 23 Foreign Exchange Service 44 - 45



OCT 11 1998

MISSOURI **Public Service Commission**

EFFECTIVE: OCT 11 1998

ISSUE: CANCELLED May 121850 ED BY: Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

SEPT 11 1998

PHILIP S. JOHNSON GENERAL MANAGER PRINCETON, MO.



P.S.C.MO. NO. 1	3 rd	R	EVISED SHEET NO. 4
CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1	2^{ND}	R	EVISED SHEET NO. 4
GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION		ł	FOR ALL EXCHANGES
GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TA SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)		FFS	SECTION II RECEIVED
Subject:	Sł	hee	t Number JAN 1 5 1997
Cross Reference Listings (See Extra Directory Listing)	19	9	MISSOURI Public Service Commission
Directory Listings, Extra	19	9	CONTRACTION DE COMMINSO, CA
Extension Station Mileage	22	2 -	23
Extra Directory Listings	19	9	
Extra Exchange Line Mileage	22	2 -	23
Foreign Exchange Service	44	4 -	45

CANCELLED

OCT 1 1 1998 By 식내 RS 보시 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

FILED

APR 15 1997

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER GENERAL MANAGER TITLE PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

month day year

DATE EFFECTIVE: Apr IS 1997

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 4 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 4 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

Dii 1

1

		Numbe	
Cross Reference Listings (See Extra Directory Listings) -		-19	
Directory Listings, Extra		19	
Extension Station Mileage	22	- 23	
Extra Directory Listings		19	
Extra Exchange Line Mileage	22	- 23	
Foreign Exchange Service	44	- 45	
Guarantee Pay Station		43	

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 土 BY ZNAR Public Service Commission MISSOUR1

3. JAN 01 1988 ŝ. Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year month day year

General Manager title

Princeton, MO. address

Issued By R.A. McArton name of officer

Cancelling P. S. C. MO, No.	1	(Original) SHEET No	: . In J
Grand River Mutual Telepho Number of Astronomy and Automatic	one Corp. For	All Exchanges Community, Tewn or City Section Number II	
GENERAL	EXCHANGE SERVICE T	ARIFFS RECEI	VED
ŠUE	JECT INDEX (Continued)	AUG 1 :	:
Subject		MiSSC Sheet Nu llyble Servic	
Cords-Long		21-22	;
Cords-Retractile		26	:
Cross Reference Listings (See Extra Directory Listi	ngs) 19	J
Directory Listings, Extra		19	
Electronic Secretary		15.1	:
Extension and Auxiliary Sig	gnals	17.1-19	. 1
Extension Station Mileage		22-23	!
Extra Directory Listings		19	
Extra Exchange Line Milea	ge	22-23	!
Explosion-Safe Telephones		31	•
Foreign Exchange Service	CANCELLED	44~45	i
Gongs	JAN 1 1988	18	
Guarantee Pay Station	BY 2nd R.S. #4	43	
Handsets-Colored	ublic Service Commission MISSOURI	17	i
Handsets-Hard of Hearing		28 1	IJ
Handsets-Key and Lamp		20-21	D
Handsets-Noisy Location		29 SEP 12	960
Handsets-Special Purpose AUG 12 1960 ATE OF ISSUE		28 UBLIC SERVICE CO)MMISSI

١.

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 5 P.S.C.MO. NO. 1 3RD **REVISED SHEET NO. 5** CANCELLING P.S.C.MO, NO. 1 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION II GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS RECEIVED

Sheet NumberJAN 1 5 1997 Subject: 13-15 Inc. Inside Moves and Changes MISSOURI Public Service Commission 15 Information Service Access Blocking Listings - Extra Directory 19 Local Loops 27 Local Messages 21 Local Private Lines 24

FILED

APR 15 1997

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year DATE EFFECTIVE: MO.PUBLIC SEPTICECOMM month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

P.S.C.MO. No. 13RD REVISED SHEET NO. 5CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 12ND REVISED SHEET NO. 5GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATIONFORALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER CEIVED

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

Subject:

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

MAR 9 1992

Inside Moves and Changes	13 - 15 Inc.	
Information Service Access Blocking	15 N	
Joint Users	20	
Listings-Extra Directory	19	
Local Loops	27	
Local Messages	21	
Local Private Lines	24	

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 BY 4 th R. S. 45 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

FILED

APR 101992

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM.

Date of Issue MAR.06, 1992Date EffectiveAPR.10, 1992monthdayyearmonthdayyearIssued ByR.A. McArtonGeneral ManagerPrinceton, MO.name of officertitleaddress

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 5 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 5 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

DECI

Subject:	Sheet Number
Inside Moves and Changes	<u>)13</u> – 15 Inc.
Joint Users	20
Listings-Extra Directory	19
Local Loops	27
Local Messages	21
Local Private Lines	24

CANCELLED

APR 10 1992 BY <u>3^{Ad} RS</u> Public Service Commission MISSOURI



Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 month day year

Issued By R.A. McArton name of officer

General Manage title address

FURNI NOLIVI	9. 5 (°. 15) - ¹ a	1	lst 30	KKOOL (SHEET No.	5
X (r. 1	$V_{\rm CORT} \sim 10000000$	1		r John - Eren N XRXX -	4 & 5 In Part
Grand Rive	er Mutual Telephone	Corp. For	Tar r	All Exchanges	
				Section Numb	er II
	GENERAL EX	CHANGE SE	RVICE TARI	FFS - REC	EIVED
	SUBJE	CT INDEX (C	ontinued)	AUG	L 2 1960 ¹
Subject				Sheet Number	SOURI vice Comm,
Head Band	Receivers			24 -	
Home to S	chool Service			32.01	1
Horns				18 🗸	
Hotel P.B	.X. Systems			39-41 Inc. 2	
Illuminate	d Dial			32.03	
Inside Mov	ves and Changes			13-15 Inc.	1
Intercomm	nunicating Arrangeme	ents (Wiring]	Plans)	32	
Jack and H	Plug Equipment			19-20 🛩	:
Joint User	ŝ			20	
Keys-Swit	-		_	29	
Key Equip	ped Handsets	ANCELLE	D	20-21	
Key System	ms	JAN 1 1988 Y <u>2 ml l.S. #</u>	5	38.01	
Lamp Sign	nals Public	Service Comm MISSOURI	hission	18	
Line Lam	p Equipped Handsets	Mit990011		20-21	
Listings-I	Extra Directory			19	
Local Loo	рв			27 🗗	ED
Local Mes	sages			21 SEP 12	² 1960
Local Pri	vate Lines			24 PUBLIC SUBVICE	COMMISSION
DATE OF ISSUE	ranth da yesar		DATE EFFECT	000 19 19F	
ISSUED BY	C. W. Chastain	officer .	Manager	Princeton,	Missouri

1. Martin .

And the state of the

-

P.S.C. MO. No. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

For All Exchanges

Section II

3rd Revised Sheet No. 6 Canceling 2nd Revised Sheet No. 6

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

Subject:	Sheet Num	Missouri Public
Loops – Local	27-28	RECTO OCT - 5 1999
Messages – Local	21	
Mileage Charges – Extra Exchange Lines	22-23	
Mileage Charges – Extension Station	22-23	
Mileage Charges – P.B.X. Station	22-23	
Operator Services	47-48	(N)
P.B.X. Tie Lines	27	
P.B.X. Trunks – Mileage	22	
P.B.X. Station Mileage	22-23	

Missouri Public Service Commission

FILED NOV - 4 1999



STARIFFMONTLINGSUS6 0-DOC

Phillip S. Johnson General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: 11/4/99

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 6 P.S.C.MO. No. 1 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 6 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

Di C H

SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

Subject:	Sheet Number
Loops-Local	27 - 28
Messages-Local	21
Mileage Charges-Extra Exchange Lines	22 - 23
Mileage Charges-Extension Station	22 - 23
Mileage Charges-P.B.X. Station	22 - 23
P.B.X. Tie Lines	27
P.B.X. Trunks-Mileage	22
P.B.X. Station Mileage	22 - 23

CANCELLED

NOV 0 4 1999 x#10 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

7m JAN 01 1988 Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year Princeton, MO. Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager name of officer address title

month day year

	· ·	(Herdersic)
Grand River Mutual Telepho	ne Corp. For	All Exchanges
		Section Number II
GENERAL	EXCHANGE SERVICE TA	RIFFS - RECEIVED
	JECT INDEX (Continued)	PUC + 0 1051
		AUG 1 2 1960
Subject		Sheet Number Souri Fublic Service Comm.
Long Cords		21-22
Loops-Local		27-28
Loud Ringing Bells		18
Luminous Dial		32.03 -
Messages-Local		21
Mileage Charges-Extra Exc	hange Lines	22-23
Mileage Charges-Extension	Station	22-23
Mileage Charges-P.B.X. St	tation	22-23
Mobile Telephone		32.02
Operator Sets		23
P.A.B.X. Systems	CANCELLED	36-38 Inc
P.B.X. Systems	JAN 1 1988	33-41 Inc.
P.B.X. Tie Lines	BY 2nd R.S. #L Public Service Commission	27
P.B.X. Trunks-Mileage	MISSOURI	22
P.B.X. Station Mileage		22-23
P.B.X. Stations		33-41 Inc 🖡 🛛 🗋 📮 🗍
Plug and Jack Equipment		19-20 SEP 12 1960
Portable Telephones		19-20 PUBLIC SEALE CONMI
AUG 12 1960	DATE EFF	CED 19 1960

Carl Breach Course

and the second second second

. Sec.

کې ۲۰۰۰ **کې کر** د کابانه د د فلسکې کې کې

• •

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

P.S.C. MO. No. 1 Section II 4th Revised Sheet No. 7 Cancels 3rd Revised Sheet No. 7 For All Exchanges

LOCAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

NOV 1 '9 1997

Subject:	Sheet Number	5
Private Lines - Local	24	1
Private Line Telephone Service	27	
Public Telephone Service	42	
Regular Extra Listings	19	
Restoral of Service Charges	11	
Service Connection Charges - General	9-12 Inc.	
Service Restriction	25 (N)	



FILED

JAN -1 1998

MISSOURI Public Service Commission Effective: January 1, 1998

Issued: November 24, 1997 CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public

Service Commission

IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

Philip S. Johnson General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

RESIGNED

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 7

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 7

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

JAN 1 5 1997

Subject:	Sheet Number MISSOURI Public Service Commission
Private Lines - Local	24
Private Line Telephone Service	27
Public Telephone Service	42
Regular Extra Listings	19
Restoral of Service Charges	11
Service Connection Charges - General	9 - 12 Inc.

CANCELLED

JAN 01 1998 B١ Public Se ommission MISSOURI

FILED

APR 15 1997

DATE EFFECTIVE: Apr

15 1997 MOLAUBLIC SEA ICE COM

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 7 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 7 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS -Dt C $_{2}$

SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

Subject:	Sheet Number
Private Lines-Local	24
Private Line Telephone Service	27
Public Telephone Service	42
Regular Extra Listings	19
Restoral of Service Charges	11
Semi-Public Telephone Service	43
Service Connection Charges-General	9 - 12 Inc.

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 nd l Public Service Commission MISSOURI



Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective month day year

Issued By R.A. McArton name of officer General Manager title

Grand River Mutual Telephor Name of Issuing Corporation or Municipality		All Exchanges munity, Town or City Section Number II	
GENERAL	EXCHANGE SERVICE TAI		
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	<u> </u>	ED
50	BJECT INDEX (Continued)	AUGI1 2	1960
Subject		Sheet Number	
Private Branch Exchange Sys	stems	33-4 Inc.	Comm
Private Lines - Local		24	
Private Line Telephone Serv	ice	27	
Public Telephone Service		42	
Pushbuttons		16	
Radio Broadcast Loops		27	
Radiotelephone		32.02 1	
Receivers - Special and Add	itional	24-25	
Recording Equipment Connec	tion	25-26	
Regular Extra Listings	۰.	19	
Relays	CANCELLED	18	
Restoral of Service Charges	JAN 1 1988	11	
Retractile Cords	BY <u>2nd R.S. #7</u> Public Service Commission	26 -	
School to Home Service	MISSOURI	32.01 🗸	
Semi-Public Telephone Servi	ice	43	
Service Connection Charges	- General	9-12 IFC7 [5 []	
Signaling Device - Voice Rec	ording Equipment	25-26	
Signals - Extension and Auxi	liary	17.1-19 PUBLIC	0

i,

1.

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 IST REVISED SHEET NO. 7.01 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 7.01 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS $0 \le 1$

ر ۲۰۰۰ ۲۰۰۰ میں د

- 75 - 1

SUBJECT INDEX (Continued)

Subject:	Sheet Number
Special Circuits	27 - 28
Tie Lines	27
Transfer Service	30
Teletypewriter Loops	27

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 CANCELLED May 12,2014 Missouri Publicued By R.A. McArton Service Commission name of officer title Princeton, MO. address

- 10

Сапсе	P. S. C. MO. No 1	Original SHEET No. 7 In Part
		All Exchanges
Grand Rive: Nume of In-	r Mutual Telephone Corp. For	All Exchanges Community, Town or City Section Number II
······		
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SE	RVICE TARIFFS RECEIVED
	SUBJECT INDEX (C	Continued) AUG 1 2 1960
Subject		Sheet Number Public Service Comm.
Speakerpho	ne	29
Special Cir	cuits	27-28
Special Pur	pose Handsets	28-29
Switching K	leys	29 -
Tie Lines		27
Transfer Se	ervice	30
Teletypewr	iter Loops	27
Visual Sign	als	18
Voice Reco	ording Equipment	25-26 1
Watch Case	e Receiver	24
Weatherpro	oof Telephones	31 🗸
Wiring Pla	ns	32
	CANCELLED	
	JAN 1 1988 BY <u>Lat. R.S. #70</u> 1 Public Service Commission	, FILED
i I	MISSOURI	SEP 12 1960
		PUBLIC SEALOR COMMISSION
DATE OF ISSUE	AUG 12 1960	DATE EFFECTIVE SEP 12 1960
SSUED BY	C. W. Chastain	Manager Princeton, Missouri
	name of officer	tile address

		Ver Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchanges Clashing Corporation or Municipality Community, Town or City Section Number
	. <u></u>	
		RECEIV
		APPLICATION AND EXPLANATION OF SYMBOLS JUL 1 4
А.	APP	MISSO
	(TT)	Public Service
		se Tariffs apply to the General Telephone Exchange Services he Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation, hereinafter
		rred to as the Telephone Company, in all Exchanges of the phone Company. In the event of any conflict between any T
		, rule or regulation contained in these General Exchange
		rice Tariffs and any rate, rule or regulation contained in the al Exchange Service Tariffs, the rate, rule or regulation AUG 15
		ained in the Local Exchange Service Tariff shall apply.
	The	provision of services and facilities, as provided herein, is
	subj	ect to the General Rules and Regulations of the Telephone
		apany, which General Rules and Regulations as they now exist as they may be revised, added to or supplemented by supersed-
	ing i	issues are hereby made a part of these General Exchange
	Serv	rice Tariffs.
		se Tariffs cancel and supersede all other Tariffs of the Tele-
	-	ne Company issued and effective prior to the effective date of the Tariffs.
в.	EXP	PLANATION OF SYMBOLS
	(C)	Signifies a changed regulation.
	(D)	Signifies a discontinued rate, treatment or regulation.
	(I)	Signifies an increased rate or new treatment resulting in
		increased rate.
	(N)	Signifies a new rate, treatment or regulation.
	(R)	Signifies a reduced rate or new treatment resulting in reduced rate.

Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

ļ

ł

Gile address ,

001100	lling M.P.S.C. NO.	3rd	Revised	SHEET No.	
Gra	nd River Mutual Telephone Corp Fo	rA11	Exchanges		
	Name of Issuing Corporation		ommunity, ion Numpe	Town or City	
	· · · · · · · · ·			EGENVE	31
					วเ
	SERVICE CONNECTION	CHARGES		1 20 20 204	,
	-			MISSOURI	
1.0	The term "Service Connection Charges" refundable charges made for the establ			Sen Com	nis
	phone service or subsequent additions,				-
	service.				
1.1	Service Connection Charges are in addi	tion to an	v other s	cheduled	
	rates and charges normally applying un	der the ta	riffs. 1	hey apply	
	in addition to and not in lieu of Mile Charges, or Construction Charges made				
	establishing service.	because of	unusuar	costs in	
1.0					
1.2	Service Connection Charges are payable made for the particular service or fac				
	tablishment of service, or upon presen				
	may be established in advance of payme				
	Connection Charges for additions to th	e service	of existi	ing sub-	
		e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the is.	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existi d Agencie	ing sub- es of the	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existing of existing of existing of existing of existing of the second secon	ing sub- es of the is.	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existing of existing of existing of existing of existing of the second secon	Ing sub- es of the es.	
	Connection Charges for additions to th scribers or for Departments, Administr	e service ations, an	of existing of existing of existing of existing of existing of the second secon	Ing sub- es of the es.	

May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Com SSUED BY-General Manager title R. A. McArton Princeton, MO address name of officer • - -••

-

T

			d(Ortginal) SHEET No (Revised)
Gra	nd R Nam	e of Issuing Corporation C	Exchanges ommunity, Town or City tion Number II
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIF	FS REGEIVED
		SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES	NOV 20 1981
Α.	GEN	IERAL	MISSOURI
	1.	The term "Service Connection Charges define the non-refundable charges ma tablishment of a class of telephone subsequent additions, moves, or char service.	ade for the es- service or
	2.	Service Connection Charges are in a other scheduled rates and charges no under the tariffs. They apply in a not in lieu of Mileage Charges, Ins or Construction Charges made because costs in establishing service.	ormally applying ddition to and tallation Charges,
	3.	application is made for the particul facility, and prior to the establish or upon presentation of a bill. Set tablished in advance of payment in Service Connection Charges for addi- vice of existing subscribers and in service for Departments, Administra- cies for the Federal, State, County	lar service or hment of service, rvice may be es- the case of tions to the ser- the case of any tions, and Agen- , Township, or
	1	ELEPHON	1 1982 CE COMMISSION
		ORDER NO. 787	FOLED DEC - 1 1981 Public Service Com mission
 ATE	OF	ISSUE <u>November 6, 1981</u> DATE EFF month day year	

ł

;

Gran					\Revised ∫		
	nd R Nar	iver Mutual Teleph me of Issuing Corporation	one Corp. For_	Co Sectio	ommunity, Tou on Number	II	
		GENERAL EXCHA	NGES SERVICE	TARIEFS	RECEN		
	•	SERVICE C	ONNECTION CHA	RGES	MAR 30	1981	
Α.	GEN	ERAL			MISSO	URI	
	1.	The term "Service define the non-re tablishment of a subsequent additi service.	class of tele	phone s	service or		
	2.	Service Connectio other scheduled r under the tariffs not in lieu of Mi or Construction C costs in establis	ates and char . They apply leage Charges harges made b	ges nor in add , Insta ecause	mally app lition to Allation C	lying and harges,	
	3.	Service Connectio application is ma facility, and pri or upon presentat established in ad Service Connectio vice of existing service for Depar Agencies for the or Municipal Gove	de for the pa or to the est ion of a bill vance of paym on Charges for subscribers a tments, Admin Federal, Stat	rticula ablishm . Serv ent in additi nd in t istrati	ar service ment of se vice may b the case ions to th the case o ions, and	or rvice, e of e ser- f any	
		CAMCELLE	PHONE AU ORDER NO.	r H O R I 77	TY F		
		BY PUBLIC SE OF M				LED 1 - 1981	
		ates new rate or text ates change			Public Sen	vice Commissi	ion
DATE	C OF	ISSUE March 25, 198 month day ye	<u>81</u> DA	TE EFFI	ECTIVE un	UN 1 - 1981 Nonth day y	

- -

٠

.

I

l

		ancelling P. S. C. M((>Besta	mer)	
Gra		ver Mutual Te	lephone Corp), For	All Excha Community	nges , Town or Oity	
					Sectio	n Number II	Case manage
<u></u>	<u> </u>	G	ENERAL EXCH	ANGE SERVI	CE TARIFFS	RECEN	/ED
···			SERVICE CO	ONNECTION	CHARGES	APR 24	1966
A.	GEN	IERAL		011112011011		MISSU Fublic Service	1
	1.	non-refundat	ole charge ma	de for the es	s" is used to d stablishment of ditions to that	f a class	
	2.	"Outside Mo service from provided und new service applying, (F	ove." All cha one premises ler "Inside Me connections For definition	nges of subs s to another oves and Ch with Service of "Premise	ew Installation scribers' equip (except as othe anges") are tre Connection Cl s" see "Defini Part I.)	ment or erwise afred ap EL harges tions" JUN - 1	山區 198
	3.		nection Charg ites and charg y apply in add stallation Cha inusual costs		Part I.) dition to any o applying unde i not in lieu of instruction Cha ning service.	other and service of Mileage arges made	E CON
	4.	is made for t establishmen Service may of Service C existing sub ments, Admi	the particular at of service, be establishe onnection Ch scribers and	service or f or upon pre ed in advanc arges for adv in the case and Agencies	ble at the time acility, and presentation of a sentation of a ditions to the s of any service s of the Federa rnments.	rior to the bill. n the case service of for Depart- 1, State,	
	CH	ARGES					D
Β.	1.	Service Com	nection Charg	jes apply as	follows:	JUN 1 R	yot
Β.			1	ities are not	in place: pur	BLIC SERVICE CO	MMISS
В.		(a) Where	instrumentai				ł
Β.		Main : long d	stations; P.B istance termi	.X. trunks; c inals; private	off premise ext line terminals ce lines termin	ensions; s, tie	

···- ----

. --- .--

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 10

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 10

For

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

SECTION II

ALL EXCHANGES

REGE

SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES

DEC ~ 1 1986 MUSSOARI

2.0 SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES:

These charges cover any work done at the request of the subscriber for single or individual line business or residence service.

2.1 SERVICE ORDERING CHARGE

covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders.

2.2 CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE

covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or outside wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construction" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs.

.TAN = 1 1987 Public Service Commission

CANCELLED May SSOLD BY Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331: JI-2014-0442

DATE OF ISSUE

01 Dec 86 month day year

R.A. McArton

DATE EFFECTIVE

Jan 01 87 month day year

General Manager name of officer title

Princeton, MO address

Name of Issuing Corporation Community, Town or City Section Number 11 Section Number 11 SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES SIX ELEMENT CHARGE PLAN The Six Element Charge Plan covers any work done at the subscriber for single or individual line business or residence service. ELEMENTS COVERED: 2.1 SERVICE ORDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. 2.1 TRIP CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or out- side wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construc- tion" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.4 STATION HANCLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of mis- cellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anti- cipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE covers all Work associated with placement of a jack at Emphane premises. One charge will apply for each jack installed. <tr< th=""><th></th><th></th><th>vised (</th></tr<>			vised (
 SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES SIX ELEMENT CHARGE PLAN The Six Element Charge Plan covers any work done at public Service Commit the subscriber for single or individual line business or residence service. ELEMENT COVERED: SERVICE ONDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. TRIP CHARGE covers the trip to the customer premises when work is required under either catagories (2.3), (2.4), (2.5), or (2.6). CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or out- side wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construc- tion" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of mis- cellaneous terminal equipment. INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anti- cipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. JACK CHARGE MAY - 1 1982 	Grand	Name of Issuing Corporation Commu	unity, Town or City
 SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES SIX ELEMENT CHARGE PLAN The Six Element Charge Plan covers any work done at the subscriber for single or individual line business or residence service. ELEMENTS COVERED: 2.1 SERVICE ONDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. 2.2 TRIP CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or outside wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construction" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.4 STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of miscellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WRING CHARGE		Section	
 SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES SIX ELEMENT CHARGE PLAN The Six Element Charge Plan covers any work done at the subscriber for single or individual line business or residence service. ELEMENTS COVERED: SERVICE ORDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. TRIP CHARGE covers the trip to the customer premises when work is required under either catagories (2.3), (2.4), (2.5), or (2.6). CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or out- side wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construc- tion" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of mis- celtaneous terminal equipment. INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anti- cipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. JACK CHARGE covers all work associated with placement of a jack at perments of these tariffs. 			
 SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES SIX ELEMENT CHARGE PLAN The Six Element Charge Plan covers any work done at the subscriber for single or individual line business or residence service. ELEMENTS COVERED: SERVICE ORDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. TRIP CHARGE covers the trip to the customer premises when work is required under either catagories (2.3), (2.4), (2.5), or (2.6). CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or out- side wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construc- tion" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of mis- celtaneous terminal equipment. INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anti- cipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. JACK CHARGE covers all work associated with placement of a jack at perments of these tariffs. 			
 21.3 Direction of the prime of the subscriber for single or individual line business or residence service. ELEMENTS COVERED: 2.1 SERVICE ONDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. 2.2 TRIP CHARGE covers the trip to the customer premises when work is required under either catagories (2.3), (2.4), (2.5), or (2.6). 2.3 CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or outside wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construction" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.4 STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of miscellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anticipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE covers all work associated with placement of a jack at partices. JAN 1 1987 MAY -1 1982 		SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES	FEB 23 1982
 The Six Element Charge Plan covers any work done at Public Service Commutes the subscriber for single or individual line business or residence service. ELEMENTS COVERED: 2.1 SERVICE ORDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. 2.2 TRIP CHARGE covers the trip to the customer premises when work is required under either catagories (2.3), (2.4), (2.5), or (2.6). 2.3 CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or outside wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construction" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.4 STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of miscellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WINING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anticipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 INSIDE WINING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement of a jeck at metament of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anticipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE covers all work associated with placement of a jeck at metament of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE covers all work associated with apply for each jack installed. Use the premises. One charge will apply for each jack ins	2.0	SIX ELEMENT CHARGE PLAN	
 2.1 SERVICE ORDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. 2.2 TRIP CHARGE covers the trip to the customer premises when work is required under either catagories (2.3), (2.4), (2.5), or (2.6). 2.3 CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or out- side wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construc- tion" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.4 STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of mis- cellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WINING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anti- cipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARCE covers all work associated with placement of a jack at maximum and premises. One charge will apply for each jack installed. 		The Six Element Charge Plan covers any work done at the subscriber for single or individual line busines	Public Service Commis
 covers all work associated with creation and processing of a service order, including initial interview with subscriber, work done as to application card and other permanent records, typing service orders, distribution of service order copies and completion of all other records originating from service orders. 2.2 TRIP CHARGE covers the trip to the customer premises when work is required under either catagories (2.3), (2.4), (2.5), or (2.6). 2.3 CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or outside wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construction" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.4 STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of miscellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anticipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE JAN 1 1987 MAY - 1 1982 		ELEMENTS COVERED:	
 covers the trip to the customer premises when work is required under either catagories (2.3), (2.4), (2.5), or (2.6). 2.3 CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARCE covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or outside wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construction" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.4 STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of miscellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anticipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE covers all work arge will apply for each jack at maximum field. JAN 1 1987 MAY - 1 1982 	2 . 1	covers all work associated with creation and process order, including initial interview with subscriber, application card and other permanent records, typing distribution of service order copies and completion	work done as to service orders,
 covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, programming, or outside wiring) involving the access line extending from the Company's Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One charge will apply for each access line. This charge does not anticipate "construction" which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.4 STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of miscellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anticipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE covers all work many the placement of a jack at methommeter premises. One charge will apply for each jack installed. JAN 11987 MAY - 11982 	2.2	covers the trip to the customer premises when work i	s required under
 covers all work associated with connecting, moving, or changing a telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscriber premises. One charge will apply for each telephone or each other item of miscellaneous terminal equipment. 2.5 INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anticipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE covers all work associated will apply for each jack at methommar premises. One charge will apply for each jack installed. JAN 1 1987 MAY - 1 1982 	2.3	covers all work (i.e. central office wiring, program side wiring) involving the access line extending fro Central Office to the subscriber's premises. One ch for each access line. This charge does not anticipa	om the Company's harge will apply ate "construc-
 covers all work associated with placement, change, or rearrangement of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, but does not anticipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other parts of these tariffs. 2.6 JACK CHARGE covers all wire had been been been been been been been bee	2.4	covers all work associated with connecting, moving, telephone or other terminal equipment on the subscri One charge will apply for each telephone or each oth	ber premises.
covers all the apply for each jack at mathematic premises. One charge will apply for each jack installed. JAN 11987 MAY - 11982	2.5	covers all work associated with placement, change, c of each wiring unit on the subscriber's premises, bu cipate "concealed" wiring, which is covered in other	ut does not anti-
1 H PS ID	2.6		at mathematic alled.
By lath R.S. 10		JAN 1 1987	MAY - 1 1982
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Public Service Commission		BY 6th R.S. 10	hlic Service Commission

مهدكا وسترجعهم وسراجو

and star

· • • • • •

and the second second

han	d Riv	ver Mutual Telephone Corp. For All	Revised /
<u>51.911</u>	Name	of Issuing Corporation Con	mmunity, Town or City tion Mindyse, TI
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF:	
в.	CHAR	GES	<u>NOV 20 1981</u> MISSOURI
	1.	SIX ELEMENT CHARGE PLAN	Public enterna .
		The Six Element Charge Plan coverage the request of the subscriber.	Book done at
		ELEMENTS COVERED: M	AY - 1 1982
	(1).	SERVICE ORDERING CHARGE covers all work associated with processing of a service order, which interview with subscriber, work do cation card and other permanent re- service order, distribution of service pies, and completion of records or service order.	ne as to appli- cords, typing vice order co-
	(2).	TRIP CHARGE covers all work associated with tr work required under either catagory (5) from telephone office and retu	y (3), (4), or
	(3).	CENTRAL OFFICE ACCESS CHARGE covers all work involving the tele tending from the central office to premises. One charge will apply fo line.	the subscribers
	(4).	STATION HANDLING CHARGE covers all work associated with co or changing a telephone or other t ment on subscriber's premises. On apply for each telephone or each o terminal equipment.	erminal equip- e charge will
	(5).	INSIDE WIRING CHARGE covers all work associated with pl or rearrangement of wiring on subs mises. One charge will apply for or each other item of terminal equ	criber's pre- each telephone
		TELEPHONE AUTHORITY	FILED
		ORDER NO. 787	DEC - 1 1981
		SUE November 6, 1981 DATE EFFE	Public Service Commission COPTVE December 1, month day yes

	celling P.S.C.MO, No		``	Revised ∫	
Grand River Name of	Mutual Telephon f Issuing Corporation	ne Corp. For	<u>All Ex</u> Con	<u>changes</u> munity, To	own or Ci
			Sectio	n Numbe	<u>r II</u>
	GENERAL EXCH	ANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS	REG	EIVE
				MAR	3 0 1981
B. CHARGE	S			M	ISSOURI
1. <u>SI</u>	X ELEMENT CHARG	E PLAN		Public Serv	
	e Six Element Cl e request of the			work d	one at
1	EMENTS COVERED:				
ł		ERING CHARGE			
	covers all	work associa	ted with		-
	initial into	of a service erview with	subscribe	r, work	done
		cation card ping service			
ĺ	service ord	er copies, a	nd comple		
(2	originating C. TRIP CHARGE	from servic	e order.		
(2	covers all	work associa			
		ed under eit lephone offi			(4) oi
(3). CENTRAL OFF	ICE ACCESS C	HARGE		
	covers all extending f:	work involvi rom the cent	ng the te ral offic	lephone e ta nth	
	scriber's p for each ma	work involvi rom the cent remises. On in line.	e charge	BANE	HELP-
(4	L). STATION HAN	DI ING CHARGE		- -	c -1 ¹⁹
				connect	the R.
	minal equip	ment on subs	criber's	promi	ENVICEO
	cnarge will other item	work associa changing a t ment on subs apply for e of terminal	ach telep equipment	hopsuler	entch
(5). INSIDE WIRI	NG CHARGE			
	covers all change or re	work associa earrangement	ted with of wirin	placeme	nt bann ra
	scriber's p	remises. On one or each	e charge	will ap	扫机压炉
	equipment.				JUN 1 -
	TE	LEPHONE	AUIL	en k	
*Indicates +Indicates	new ráte or iext	ORDER NO	D. 7 77	Public	Service (
+ mulcates	change				UN 1-1

ł

	Cancelli	ng P. S. C. MO. No		lst Pondgie Revis	_ }8HEET NO	
Grai		Mutual Telephone Co	orp. For		xchanges	
	Name of Levu	ng Corporation		•••••	, Town or City Section Numb	ber
		GENERAL E	XCHANGE SERVI	CE TARIFFS		
		SERVICE	CONNECTION C	CHARGES (Con	tinued)	1
в.	CHARGE	S (Continued)	GANGEL		RECEIVED	
	1. (a)	(Continued)	JUN -1 1	r	APR 24 196	B
	in K	ley Equipment each:	and Dr	D - 1	MISSOUR ablic Service Com	n,
		Business and Sen Residence	ni Public er Misso	DWWI22	\$10.00	
		Extension or P.B. ting in Key Equip lamps, each:	-			
		Business and Sen Residence				
	(b)	Where instrument new applicant and request in (1) the type or lo	d no change is	made at the ap	-	
		(2) the wiring or	equipment on t	he applicant's	premises.	
		For all service ar Business and Sen Residence	ni-Public			
	Not	e: "Instrumentalitie telephone instrum in the subscriber scriber the servio	nents and inside 's premises to f	e wire, necess furnish the sub	ary	Ŋ
		If all instrumenta service applied for than that in place addition is require change the class deemed to be est	or be a difference, and no change ed except that of service, the ablished by mea	t class of serv e, alteration, necessary to service whe	or JC SERVICE COM	,8
		talities in place.				Ţ
ATE C	F ISSUE	May 1 1968	1	DATE EFFECTIVE	June 1	19

1

-		
	æ	

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO, NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES

3.0 Rates* JAN 1 5 1997 Residence Business MISSOURI PL400 Service Commission Service Order Charge \$ 4.00 Central Office Access Charge \$ 10.75 \$13.25

3.1 Restoral of Service Charge*

Where service has been discontinued for nonpayment of any charges due or for failure of the subscriber to establish credit in accordance with regulations, the following charges apply for reconnecting all services and facilities being provided a subscriber at one location:

Business or Residence.....\$ 5.00

4.0 Service Connection Charges Do Not Apply to:

- 4.1 Private Branch Exchange Service, Key System, Multi-line Telephone Service, or Equipment or Service associated with Private Line Voice or Data Services (service charges for these services are covered in other parts of these tariffs).
- 4.2 "Remove" or "Change" orders where equipment or services are reduced.
- 4.3 Number changes and/or name changes when due to the death of the spouse with the primary listing, the surviving spouse wishes a change in that directory listing to their name, and/or new number.

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

Indicates Changed Rate or Text + Indicates Change DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

DATE EFFECTIVE

PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

Apa 15 1997

PHBIELSEEFCECOMM

RECEIVED

SECTION II

+

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

9TH REVISED SHEET NO. 11

8TH REVISED SHEET NO. 11

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

P.S.C.MO. No 1 8TH REVISED SHEET NO. 11

7TH REVISED SHEET NO.

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1

For ALL EXCHANGES

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

SECTION II

11

RECEIVED

SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES

Residence

DEC 30 1988

3.0 Rates*

MISSOURI **Bublic Service Commission**

Service Order Charge	\$ 4.00	\$ 4.00
Central Office Access Charge	10.75	13.25

3.1 Restoral of Service Charge*

Where service has been discontinued for nonpayment of any charges due or for failure of the subscriber to establish credit in accordance with regulations, the following charges apply for reconnecting all services and facilities being provided a subscriber at one location:

Business or Residence.....\$5.00

4.0 SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DO NOT APPLY TO:

4.1 "Public Pay Stations" established for the use of the general public.

- 4.2 Private Branch Exchange Service, Key System, Multi-line Telephone Service, or Equipment or Service associated with Private Line Voice or Data Services (service charges for these services are covered in other parts of these tariffs).
- 4.3 "Remove" or "Change" orders where equipment or services are reduced.
- 4.4 Number changes and/or name changes when due to the death of the spouse with the primary listing, the surviving spouse wishes a change in that directory listing to their name, and of the number.

FT ED

FEB 1 1989

Public Service Commission

Public Service Commission *Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

DATE OF ISSUE	JAN month	01 day	
	A.A. McA		r

DATE EFFECTIVE FEB 01 1989 month day year

General Manager Princeton, MO title address
P.S.C.MO. No. 1 7TH REVISED SHEET NO. 11 Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 1 11 Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation For ALL EXCHANGES SECTION II REG SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DEC - 1 1986 3.0 Rates MISSONRI IC Service Commission I Residence Service Order Charge \$ 4.00 4.00 Ś Central Office Access Charge 10.75 13.25

3.1 Restoral of Service Charge

Where service has been discontinued for nonpayment of any charges due or for failure of the subscriber to establish credit in accordance with regulations, the following charges apply for reconnecting all services and facilities being provided a subscriber at one location:

Business or Residence.....\$5.00

O SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DO NOT APPLY TO:

4.1 "Public Pay Stations" established for the use of the general public.

- 4.2 Private Branch Exchange Service, Key System, Multi-line Telephone Service, or Equipment or Service associated with Private Line Voice or Data Services (service charges for these services are covered in other parts of these tariffs).
- 4.3 "Remove" or "Change" orders where equipment or services are reduced.
- 4.4 Number changes and/or name changes when due to the death of the spouse with the primary listing, the surviving spouse wishes a change in that directory listing to their name, and/or new number.

		с	ANCE	LLED			1
			FEB 1	1989	JAN	1 - 1 198	7
		B Public	Service MISS	Commission OURI	с. – <u>са</u> С. – , – , – , – , – , – , – , – , – , –		1155.01. 1
DATE OF ISSUE	E Dec month	01 day	86 year	DATE EFFECTIVE	E Jar mont		87 year
ISSUED BY	R.A. McA name of c		r	General Manager title	E	Princet addr	

and Ri	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	For All Ex	(Offiginal) SHEET No. 11 (Revised (changes
N	ame of Issuing Corporation	(Community, Town or City
		Section N	lumber 11
			DECENVEN
	······	<u> </u>	
			MAR 1 9 1984
	SERVICE CONNECTIO	IN CHARGES	MULT COL
3.0	Rates		MISSOURI
ر.ر			Public Service Commission
		Residence	Business
		\$ 4.00	\$ 4.00
	Trip Charges	4.00	4.00
	Central Office Access Charge Station Handling Charge	10.75 3.75	13.25 3.75
	Inside Wiring Charge	9.00	13.25
	Jack Charge	4.75	5.25
3.1	Restoral of Service Charge	.	
	Where service has been discontin due or for failure of the subsci		
	cordance with regulations, the		1
	connecting all services and fac		
	at one location:	interes pointy	
			GANOELL
	Business or Residence	••••	\$ 5.00
4.0	SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DO N	OT APPLY TO:	JAN 1 1987
			711
4.1	"Public Pay Stations" establish	ed for the us	e of the ageneration A.S.
	public.		PUBLIC SERVICE COMMI
4.2	Private Branch Exchange Service	. Kev System.	
	Service, or Equipment or Servic		
	Voice or Data services (service		these services are
	covered in other parts of these	tariffs).	
4.3	"Remove" or "Change" orders whe	re equipment	or services are
	reduced.		
• •			
4.4	J		
	spouse with the primary listing		
	change in that directory listin number.	iy to their ha	
			FILED
			APR 16 1984
			AT IL 10 1904
			Public Service Commission
	Mar. 16, 1984		Public Service Commission FFECTIVE Apr. 16, 1984

| :,

| | |

ł

.

Ι

.

N.4

Grand	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1 River Mutual Telephone Corpor	rationron_All Exc	(forceinal) SHEET No (Revised)	
	ame of Issuing Corporation	· C	ommunity, Town or City Number II	
			Enter and the second	
	······································	······	BECEIVED	
	SERVICE CONNEC	CTION CHARGES	JAN 19 1883	
			MISSOURI	
3.0	RATES	Residence	Public Service Commissi	0
	Service Order Charge	\$ 4.00	\$ 4.00	
	Trip Charge	4.00	4.00	
	Central Office Access Charge		13.25	
	Station Handling Charge	3.75	3.75	
	Inside Wiring Charge	9.00	13.25	
	Jack Charge	4.75	5.25	
		doixieres beamb t		
4.0 4.1 4.2	<pre>connecting all services and f at one location: Business or Residence SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DC "Public Pay Stations" establic public. Private Branch Exchange Servi .Service, or Equipment or Servi Voice or Data services (servi covered in other parts of the</pre>) NOT APPLY TO: ished for the use ice, Key System, h vice associated wi ice charges for th	of the Man Park BY DELIC SERVICE COMMISSIO BY DUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSIO BUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSIO	N.
4.1	SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DO "Public Pay Stations" establic public. Private Branch Exchange Servi .Service, or Equipment or Servi Voice or Data services (servi covered in other parts of the	D NOT APPLY TO: ished for the use ice, Key System, M vice associated wi ice charges for th ese tariffs).	of the Manera BY HERE COMMISSION BY HERE SERVICE COMMISSION Hulti-line Telephone th Private Line hese services are	N.
4.1 4.2	SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DO "Public Pay Stations" establic public. Private Branch Exchange Servi Service, or Equipment or Servi Voice or Data services (servi covered in other parts of the "Change Orders" where equipm	D NOT APPLY TO: ished for the use ice, Key System, M vice associated wi ice charges for th ese tariffs).	of the Manera BY HERE COMMISSION BY HERE SERVICE COMMISSION Hulti-line Telephone th Private Line hese services are	- N
4.1 4.2 4.3	SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DO "Public Pay Stations" establic public. Private Branch Exchange Servi Service, or Equipment or Servi Voice or Data services (servi covered in other parts of the "Change Orders" where equipm "Remove Orders".	D NOT APPLY TO: ished for the use ice, Key System, M vice associated wi ice charges for th ese tariffs). ent or services an hanges when due to ing, the surviving sting to their name	of the Gan Part BY APR 16 1901 BY ALC SERVICE COMMISSIO Aulti-line Telephone th Private Line nese services are re reduced.	Ĩ.
4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5	SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DO "Public Pay Stations" establic public. Private Branch Exchange Servi Service, or Equipment or Servi Voice or Data services (servi covered in other parts of the "Change Orders" where equipm "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name c spouse with the primary list change in that directory list	NOT APPLY TO: ished for the use ice, Key System, M vice associated wi ice charges for th ese tariffs). ent or services an hanges when due to ing, the surviving sting to their name we same.	of the Man Para BY BLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Multi-line Telephone th Private Line nese services are the reduced.	

ļ

ī

ł

ļ

ł

ł

-	elling M.P.S.C. NO.	. •	evised }	
<u>Gran</u>	d River Mutual Telephone Corp. Name of Issuing Corporation	For <u>All Exch</u>	anges unity, Town or City	
			Number II	
			DEPEN	Fm
		<u>\</u>		ら し
				- <u> </u>
	SERVICE CON	NECTION CHARGES	FEB 23 19	82
3 0	RATES		MISSOUF	2 -
2.0	RAIES	·	Public Service Co	
		Residence		╉╼╋
	Service Order Charge Trip Charge	\$ 4.00 4.00	\$ 4.00 4.00	
	Central Office Access Charge	10.75	13.25	
	Station Handling Charge	·3.75	3.75	
	Inside Wiring Charge	9.00	13.25	
	Jack Charge	2.75	3.25	I
3.1	Restoral of Service Charge			
2.1	Where service has been discont:	inued for nonnavment	of any charges	
	due or for failure of the subsc			
	cordance with regulations, the	following charges ap	oply for re-	
	connecting all services and fac	cilities being provid	led a subscriber	
	at one location:			
	Business or Residence		\$ 5.00	
4.0	SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES DO 1	NOT APPLY TO:		C
4.0				1
4.1	"Public Pay Stations" establis public.	hed for the use of th	ne general	
4.1	public. Private Branch Exchange Service	e, Key System, Multi-	line Telephone	
4.1	public. Private Branch Exchange Service	e, Key System, Multi-	line Telephone	
4.1	public. Private Branch Exchange Service	e, Key System, Multi-	line Telephone ivate Line Verd	
4.1 4.2	public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charge in other parts of these tariffs	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s).	line Telephone ivate Line Verd	
4.1	public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec	line Telephone ivate Line yord as an forential	51983
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 	public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec	line Telephone ivate Line yord as an forential	51983
4.14.24.3	public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec	line Telephone ivate Line yord as an forential	51983
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 	<pre>public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name char spouse with the primary listing change in that directory listing cation or address remains the second second second second second second second second second second second second</pre>	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	line Telephone rivate Line Hord as an Roherton duced. MAR1 death of the Servi ise wishes of oviding the lo-	51983
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 	<pre>public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name char spouse with the primary listing change in that directory listing cation or address remains the second second second second second second second second second second second second</pre>	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	line Telephone rivate Line Hord as an Roherton duced. MAR1 death of the Servi ise wishes of oviding the lo-	51983
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 	<pre>public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name char spouse with the primary listing change in that directory listing cation or address remains the second second second second second second second second second second second second</pre>	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	line Telephone rivate Line Hord as an Roherton duced. MAR1 death of the Servi ise wishes of oviding the lo-	51983
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 	public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	line Telephone rivate Line Hord as an Roherton duced. MAR1 death of the Servi ise wishes of oviding the lo-	51983
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 	<pre>public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name char spouse with the primary listing change in that directory listing cation or address remains the second second second second second second second second second second second second</pre>	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	death of the service of the service between the service of the ser	5 1983 C COM M 5500
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 	<pre>public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name char spouse with the primary listing change in that directory listing cation or address remains the second second second second second second second second second second second second</pre>	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	line Telephone rivate Line Hord as an Roherton duced. MAR1 death of the Servi ise wishes of oviding the lo-	5 1983 C COM M 5500
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 	<pre>public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name char spouse with the primary listing change in that directory listing cation or address remains the second second second second second second second second second second second second</pre>	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	death of the same oviding the lo-	5 1983 C COM M 550 M
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 	<pre>public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name char spouse with the primary listing change in that directory listing cation or address remains the second second second second second second second second second second second second</pre>	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	death of the service of the service between the service of the ser	5 1983 C COM M 550 M
 4.1 4.2 4.3 4.4 4.5 4.6 	<pre>public. Private Branch Exchange Service Service, or Equipment or Service or Data services (service charg in other parts of these tariffs "Change Orders" where equipment "Remove Orders". Number changes and/or name char spouse with the primary listing change in that directory listing cation or address remains the second second second second second second second second second second second second</pre>	e, Key System, Multi- ce associated with Pr ges for these service s). t or services are rec nges when due to the g, the surviving spou ng to their name, pro	line Telephone ivate Line Word as an polyton death of the service oviding the lo- ins the serve MAY - 1 Public Service Co	5 1983 C COM M 550 M

and a hope with a

- 104

.....

ţ,

ORM NO. 13 Cance	P.S.C.MO. No. 1	3rd (ØNEMMA) SHEET No. 1 (Revised) 2nd (ORISING) SHEET No. 1
<u>Grand Rive</u>	<u>Mutual Telephone Corp</u> For	Revised f All Exchanges Community, Town or City Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TA	ARIFFS REGEIVED
B. CHARGE	S (Continued)	NOV 20 1981
(6). JACK CHARGE covers all work associated jack at premises. One cha each jack ordered by the d	
RA	res	
1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. (2)	Service Order Charge Trip Charge Central Office Access Charge Station Handling Charge Inside Wiring Charge Jack Charge Restoral of service charge Where service has been di payment of any charges du the subscriber to establi	4.20 2.80 2.80 OF MISSION.00 OF MISSOUN e scontinued for non- e or for failure of sh credit in accor-
	dance with regulations, t apply for reconnecting al lities being provided a s cation: Business or Reside	l services and faci- ubscriber at one lo-
C. SERVIC	E CONNECTION CHARGES DO NOT A	PPLY TO:
1.	"Public Pay Stations" estab the general public (but not service at locations which Public.)	including coin-box
2.	Private Branch Exchange Swi	tchboards.
3.	Service Stations.	
4.	Battery Supply.	
5.		FILED
	TELEPHONE AUTHORITY	DEC - 1 1981
	ORDER NO. 787	Public Service Commiss

- -

R. A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO ISSUED BYaddress

	Canoo	P.S.C.MO. No		1st	Revised	SHEET No
	Cance	ming P.S.C.MO, NO	*• <u></u>		Revised	
Gran	d River	r Mutual Teleph Issuing Corporation	none Corp	For <u>A1</u>	<u>l Exchang</u>	tes 'own or City
	ivame of a	issuing Corporation	_		ction Nur	
			<u> </u>			BUVE
	<u>G</u>]	ENERAL EXCHANGE	SERVICE	TARIFFS		
 B. C	HARGES	(Continued)			MAI	30 1981
D . C	(6)	JACK CHARGE				AISSOURI
	(0)	covers all w	vork assoc	ciated wit	h plasers	nissoon nire Chmmi
		jack at prem each jack or				VICE OF
	RAT	ES				
	1.	Service Order	Charge		\$5.	50
	2.	·		BANAEI		00
	3. 4.					00 20
	5.	Inside Wiring			1981 2.	80
	6.	Jack Charge		3rd R.S.#	2. 	00
	(a)	Restoral of	BY,	2 K.J.		
		Where servic payment of a the subscrif dance with r apply for re	ce has bee any charge per to est regualtion econnection	en di Grausso es due or : tablish cro ns, the foi ng all ser	Bunued for for failu edit in a llowing o vices and	re of accor- charges facili-
		ties being p tion: Business		a subscribe dence		
с. з	SERVICE	CONNECTION CHA	ARGES DO 1	NOT APPLY	TΩ·	
	1.	"Public Pay St				e use of
		the general pusitive at loc Public.)	ublic (but	t not inclu	uding coi	n-box
	2.	Private Branch	n Exchange	e Switchbo	ards.	
	3.	Service Static	ons.			
	4.	Battery Supply	7.			
	5.	Directory List	tings or a	Joint User	Service.	
					¥ F	LED
		TELEP	HONE A	UTHORI	1	
			RDER NO	. 771	JUN	1 - 1981
	licates n licates c	ew rate or text hange	•		Public Ser	vice Commiss
1110						
		E <u>March 25, 19</u>		DATE EFF	-	

.

-

	Ci	ncelling P. S. C. MO. No1	 ,	(Revised Origina) Rivised	SHEET No
_Gra	nd Ri Name o	ver Mutual Telephone Co Serving Corporation	rp. For	All Excha Community, T Sect	anges waardiy ion Number II
		GENERAL EXC	CHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS	
					PLACE
		SERVICE CON	NECTION CHARG	1	-
Β.	CHA	RGES (Continued)			APR 24 1968
	1.	(Continued)		Fat	MISSOURI Nic Service Comm
		Where service has any charges due o lish credit in acco charges apply for being provided a s Business or Re	or for failure of t ordance with reg reconnecting all	the subscriber rulations, the l services and e location:	to estab- following facilities
c.	SER	VICE CONNECTION CHAR	iges do not ap	PLY TO:	
		"Public Pay Stations" es public (but not including are classed as Semi-Pub	g coin-box servi blic.)	ice at location	s which
	2.	Private Branch Exchange Service Stations.	· Switchboards	NUGELE	
	3.	Service Stations.		JUN -1 198	
	4.	Battery Supply. Directory Listings or Joi The following cases, pr		2nd BS	NAISSION
	5.	Directory Listings or Joi	int User Service	UBLIC SERVICE OF MISSOU	Jui,
	6.	The following cases, pr assumed prior to their d rendition of service or b	iscontinuance a	nd without lap	
		(a) A change of name			
		(b) A change of owner	rship without a c	change of nam	JUN 1 1304
		(c) When one member previously contrac same family resid	of a family app cted for by anot)	lies for the se her memb erent	rvice

** ·**

- - -

1

•				,		(Revised	
	Cane	elling P.S.C.	MO. No		3rd	Revised	SHEET No.
Grand		tual Teleph		ation For		xchanges	A
	Name of	Issuing Corpo	oration			on Number-	Town or City
r							
		<u> </u>	<u></u>			k	
							MAR 1 9 CC
		. S	ERVICE CON	NECTION CHA	RGES		MISSOURI
4	tion o the su if est back t Charge	f the subsc bscriber wh ablished at to the old l	riber's pr nether at t a new loc location, t ly in conne	emises by m he same or ation and m he appropri	neans bey another the subsc iate Serv	vond the co location. criber late vice Conne	antrol-of However, er moves
4		irst "Change vees in any	-	: Move", or	"Outside	e Move" of	the Company
4		ce or equip nange in cla ion,					
							!
							I
						F	而民國
						N ''	
						A4	R 16 1984
			ar. 16, 191	84	DATE F	AP Public S	R 16 1984 Service Commis Apr. 16,
DA	ATE OF ISS	SUE — M month R.A. McA	ar. 16, 198 day year	84		AP Public S	R 1 6 1984 Service Commis

M.P.S.C. NO	1	<u> </u>	$\left. \right\}$ SHEET No. 12
Cancelling M.P.	S.C. NO		SHEET No. 12
<u>Grand River Mu</u>	tual Telephone Corp.	For <u>All Exchanges</u>	<u>. </u>
Name of Iss	suing Corporation	Community, Section Numbr	Town or City
		Section Number	₰₣₿₣₶₡₣₥
		·····	
·			FFB-23 1982
	SERVICE CONNE	CTION CHARGES	<u> </u>
			MISSOUR
4.7 Service r	e-established after the	destruction or partial	He Service Commissi
the subsc if establ back to t Charges w	riber whether at the sa ished at a new location he old location, the ap	s by means beyond there me or another location. and the subscriber late propriate Service Connec with the re-establishme	However, er moves ction
•	: "Change", "Inside Move in any year.	", or "Outside Move" of	Company C
the chang fication equipment purposes, the sale	e in classification fro when it is determined b is being used primaril or the residence listi	tiated by the company ex om residence to a busines by the Company that the y or substantially for h ng is advertised in com s, and the customer has a apany's system.	ss classi- residence business nection with
·	•	CANOELLE APRIGESENCE APRIGUESENCE BY HALLSENVICE COMMISSI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSI	64
		• •	FILED MAY - 1 1982
		PI	ublic Service Commis
DATE OF ISSUE_	February 22, 1982	DATE EFFECTIVE_	May 1, 1982
	month day year		month day yea

Ŷ	·	
FORM NO. 13	P.S.C.MO. No1	
Cance	elling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	$ \frac{1 \text{ st}}{\text{Revised}} \text{ SHEET No. } \frac{12}{2} $
<u>Grand Rive</u>	r Mutual Telephone CorpFor- Issuing Corporation	All Exchange Community, Town or City
Name of .		Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS REGEIVED
	SERVICE CONNECTION CHARGES	(Continued) NOV 201981
C. SERVIC	E CONNECTION CHARGES DO NOT	APPLY TO (Continies)
6.	The following cases, provi	ided servi Public Service Commission
GANGELLE	The following cases, prove thies are assumed prior to d without lapse in rend: ing for service:	ition of service or bill
CUAL .	a. A change of name with	out a change of owner-
BY 312 KS	A change of ownership ANSSION name. c. When one member of a s	without a change of
PUBLIC SERVICE CO PUBLIC SERVICE CO OF MISSOURI		ntracted for by another
7.	When a receivership for an established or terminated	
8.	Service changed from a re- classification or vice ver the identity of the subsc original classification i erroneously established.	rsa, without change in riber, except when the
9.	Changes in the grade of so from individual line to pa vice versa.	
10.	Service re-established afpartial destruction of the by means beyond the contra whether at the same or and if service is established the subscriber later move tion, the Service Connect connection with the re-es at the old location.	e subscriber's premises ol of the subscriber other location. However, at a new location and s back to the old loca- ion Charge is applied in
11.	Stations or trunks to whi apply.	了们占ら凹 ch no service charges DEC - 1 1981
T	ELEPHONE Assess	
	ORDER NO. 787	Public Service Commission
DATE OF ISSUI	month day year	ATE EFFECTIVE December 1, 1981 month day year
ISSUED BY	R. A. McArton Gener name of officer	val Manager Princeton, MO title address

.

.

		-	S.C.MO. N				(1	evisea		I NO
<u>Grand</u> I	<u>River</u> Name of 1	<u>Mutua</u> Issuing Co	<u>l Teleph</u> prporation	<u>hone Co</u>	orp.Fo	-	Comn		ges Town or (mber I	
		GENERA	AL EXCHA	ANGE SI	ERVICE	TARIFI	FS	RE	REUM	EM
			ICE CONN				rj –	ued)		
C. SI			CTION CH							
	6.	ties a: and wi	llowing re assur thout la r servio	med pr: apse i	ior to	> their	disk	udhc ýg	race	nmissi
			change hip.	of nar	me wit	hout a	char	nge of	owner	-
			change ame.	of own	nershi	ip with	out a	chan	ge of	
		S M	hen one ervice j ember o: ame hou:	previo [.] f the	usly o same i	contrac	ted i	for by	anoth	
	7.		receive ished on				ting	subsc	riber	is
	8.	classi the id origin	e chang fication entity a al clas ously e	n or v of the sifica	vice ve subse tion :	ersa, w	ithou	it cha	nge in	
	9.	Change indivi versa.	s in the dual li	e grad ne to j	le of s party	service line s	, i.e ervio	e. cha ce or	nge vicë /	rom
	10.	partia by mea whethe if ser the su tion, connec	e re-es l destr ns beyo r at th vice is bscribe the Ser tion wi d locat	nd the nd the same sestab r late vice C th the	or the contract of the contrac	ne subs rol of nother d at a es back tion Ch	the location new to arge	er's p subscr ion. locati the ol is ap	remis g iber Howev on and d loca plied	er, - in
	11.	Statio apply.	ns or t TEL		•	ich no AUII.)
ſ	icates ne icates cl	ew rate o hange				D. 777		JUI Iblic Sou	V I - 15	81
DATE C				4 0 0 4		<u>``</u> ,			Wice Con	unissio

ORM NO. 1		P. S. C. MO. No	Previous Schedules	Beried	HEET No
Grar	nd River N	Mutual Telephon	e Corp. For All I	Exchanges	
1	Name of Issuing C	Corporation or Municipality		Community, Town	or City Number II
r			·····		
		GENERAL EX	CHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS	_ RECEIVE
 -	SI	ERVICE CONNE	CTION CHARGES	(Continued)	JUL 1 4 19
с.	SERVICE	CONNECTION	CHARGES DO NOT	APPLY TO:	MISSOUR (ContPublic Service Co
		n a receivership erminated.	for an existing sub	oscriber is est	ablished
	or vi exce	ice versa, witho	m a residence to a bout change in the ide ginal classification i bled.	ntity of the su	bscriber,
	9. Chan	nges in the grade	e of service, i.e. c. rvice or vice versa.	-	AUG 1 5 1955
	struc contr locat and t Serv	ction of the subs rol of the subscr tion. However, the subscriber la rice Connection (ed after the destruct criber's premises of riber whether at the if service is estable ater moves back to Charge is applied in service at the old lo	by means beyond same or another ished at a new the old location connection w	1 de- nd the HC SERVICE COMM v location on, the
	11. Stati	ons or trunks to	which no service c	harges apply.	
			BAUM BAUM	JUN -1 1981 JUN -1 1981	SIGN
			,		
DATE OF	F ISSUE	uly 15 1955 month day year	5 DATE		ugust 15, 1955 month day year

~

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HOLD FOR FUTURE USE

(D)

(N)

(D)

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

1 . . .

Section II 8th Revised sheet No. 13 Canceling 7th Revised Sheet No. 13

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

Ţ

Į.

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

LOW INCOME CONNECTION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM - LINK UP MISSOURI

A. GENERAL

- 1. The Link up Missouri Service Connection Program is a Federal Lifeline Assistance program applicable to eligible residential subscribers, as defined below, and is designed to promote subscribership to the telephone network among low income residential households.
- 2. Link Up assistance is available for a second or subsequent time only for a principle place of residence with an address different from the residence address where assistance was previously provided.
- 3. The premises at which the residence is requested must be the applicant's principle place of residence.
- 4. There is only one telephone line serving the residence premises. The residence premises household (dwelling unit) shall consist of that portion of an individual house or building or one flat or apartment occupied by a single family or individuals functioning as one domestic establishment.
- 5. Link Up will not be furnished on a Foreign Exchange Service.

B. ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS

The following requirements shall be used by the company to determine the eligibility of a subscriber for Link Up Missouri. An applicant must meet the following criteria in order to qualify for Link Up.

- 1. The customer must participate in one of the following programs:
 - a. Medicaid
 - b. Food Stamps
 - c. Supplemental Security Income (SSI)
 - d. Federal public housing assistance
 - e. Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program
 - f. Temporary Assistance to Needy Families (FANF)
 - g. National School Lunch Program
- 2. The customer must sign, under penalty of perjury a document certifying:
 - a. He/she is receiving benefits from one of the programs in B.1 above.
 - b. Name of the program(s) from which they are receiving benefits.
 - c. That he/she will notify the company if he/she no longer participates in the program(s) named in 1. preceding

Wendel Myers General Manager Princeton Mo. Effective: June 22, 2005



(N)

(N)

ř P.S.C. MO. No. 1 **GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.** Section Number II 7th Revised Sheet No. 13 **Cancels 6th Revised Sheet No. 13** For All Exchanges GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS RECEIVED LOW INCOME CONNECTION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM-LINK UP MISSOURI NOV 1 9 1997 (C) A. GENERAL 1. The Link up Missouri Service Connection Program is a Federal Lifeline asi Palselo SERVICE COMM applicable to eligible residential subscribers, as defined below, and designed to promote subscribership to the telephone network among low income residential households. (Ċ) 2. Link Up assistance is available for a second or subsequent time only for a principal place of (N)residence with an address different form the residence address where assistance was previously provided. 3. The premises at which the residence service is requested must be the applicant's principal place of residence. 4. There is only one telephone line serving the residence premises. The residence premises household (dwelling unit) shall consist of that portion of an individual house or building or one flat or apartment occupied by a single family or individuals functioning as one domestic establishment. 5. Link Up will not be furnished on a Foreign Exchange service. (Ń) **B. ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS (C)** The following requirements shall be used by the company to determine the eligibility of a subscriber for Link Up Missouri assistance. An applicant must meet the following criteria in order CANCELLED to qualify for Link UP. 1. The customer must participate in one of the following programs: JUN 2 2 2005 a. Medicaid b. Food Stamps mission c. Supplemental Security Income (SSI) d. Federal public housing assistance e. Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program 2. The customer must sign, under penalty of perjury a document certifying: a. He/she is receiving benefits from one of the programs in B.1 above. b. Name of the program(s) from which they are receiving benefits. c. That he/she will notify the company if he/she no longer participates in the program(s) (C) named in 1. preceding. Filed **(D) (D)** JAN -1 1998 MISSOURI mm ission Effective: January Issued: November 24, 1997 **Philip S. Johnson General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street**

Princeton, MO 64673

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 13

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 13

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECT FOR NUNBER DI I

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS SEP 7 1988

LOW INCOME CONNECTION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM-LINK UP MISSUGACUAN Public Service Commission

- A. GENERAL
 - The Low Income Connection Assistance Program-Link Up Missouri is a plan to assist qualified low income applicants by providing a credit to the service connection charges applicable to the provisioning of a single telephone line per household at the applicant's principal place of residence. The rules and regulations contained herein are in addition to all other applicable rules and regulations located in other parts of this company's tariff.
- **B. ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS**

To be eligible for assistance, an applicant must:

- Not have had telephone service in the applicant's home for at least three months immediately prior to the date of the application;
- Not have received federally sponsored service connection assistance within the last two years;
- Not be a dependent for federal income tax purposes unless the applicant is more than 60 years of age;
- 4. Either be income eligible, or receiving Medicaid/Medical Assistance benefits from the State of Missouri, and have provided their Department of Social Services Client Number (DCN) to the company.
- C. APPLICATION FOR PROGRAM
 - An applicant for service shall request connection assistance through completion of CANCELLED ovided by the Telephone Company.

Filed **.IAN 01 1998** 261988 55 Public Service Commission Public Service SEP 2 6 1988 Date of Issue SEP. 09 1988 Date Effective month day year month day year Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO. name of officer title address

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 13

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 13 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

0101

. .

i in i i i

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACILITIES

.

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED SEP 26 1988 BVS P S # 13 Public Service Commission

- T JAN 0 1 1988 Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective - JAN: 01--1988-month day year General Manager Princeton, MO.

Issued By R.A. McArton name of officer

title

address

	Concelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	$\frac{3rd}{\text{Revised}} \left\{ \begin{array}{c} \text{Original} \\ \text{Revised} \end{array} \right\} \text{ SHEET No. } \frac{13}{2}$
<u>1.ad</u> N	<u>River Mutual Telephone CorporationFor</u> ame of Issuing Corporation	All Exchanges Community, Town or City Section Number IF (2015) (1) (2016)
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TA	
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FAC	
A. AI	UTOMATIC ANSWERING, RECORDING SERVICE, A	AUTOMATIC REPERTORY DIALERS
an an an	he charges for the equipment for automative utomatic answering service only, or automatic and equipment as outlined in Section III re in addition to any monthly rates and applicable to the associated service, and	omatic repertory dialers at page 21.1 and 21.2, non-recurring charges
		Monthly Rates
1	. Automatic Answering Equipment (Answer Only)	\$ 7.50
2	. Automatic Answering and Recording Equipment (Short Play)	7.50
3	. Automatic Answering and Recording Equipment with Remote Call Back	12.50
4	. Automatic Answering and Recording Equipment (Long Play)	15.00
5	. Teledialer 32	2.50
6	. Audac IV Card Dialer	6.00
	he non-recurring service connection cha ent will be the applicable charges from	
	CANCELLED	
•	JAN 1 1988 BY <u>.5th R.S. #13</u>	sion
/1/)	Public Service Commis MISSOURI Limited Availability, See Section III,	2nd Revised Sheet 47.
		JAN - 1 1813

ł

ļ

1

|

ISSUED BY	R. A. McArton	General Manager	Princeton, MO
1000ED D1	name of officer		address

Grand Ri	incelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	2nd (Qrigin Revis & 3rd Revis	ed SHEET No	
<u>Grand Ri</u> Name). 15
	ver Mutual Telephone CorpF of Issuing Corporation	or <u>All Exchan</u> Communit Section Nu	ges y, Town or City mber II	
<u> </u>	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERV	ICE TARIFFS	- REGEI	VEL
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE A	ND FACILITIES	NOV 20	1981
	MATIC ANSWERING, RECORDING	SERVICE, AUTOM	ATIC MISSO Public Service (
serv mati Sect any	charges for the equipment vice or automatic answering c repertory dialers and equipment ion III at page 21.1 and 21 monthly rates and non-recur the associated service, and	service only, uipment as outl 1.2, are in add rring charges a	or auto- ined in ition to pplicable	
		:	Monthly Rates	: ; •
1.	Automatic Answering Equipme (Answer Only)	ent	7.50	
	Automatic Answering and Re- Equipment (Short Play)	cording	7.50	
	Automatic Answering and Re- Equipment with Remote Call	D - +1	12.50	
4.	Automatic Answering and Re- Equipment (Long Play) Teledialer 32	Cordinelle	9 _{15.00}	
		JAN - 1 1980		
6.	Audac IV Card Dialer	4 PS COMMIT	6.00	
The abov shee	non-recurring service conn ve equipment will be the ap et 11, Section Number 11.	ections charge f	or the s from	
	· ·			
	TELEPHONE AUTHO ORDER NO. 787		FILED DEC - 1 1981 lic Service Comm	
	November C 4004	-		***
DATE OF IS	SUE <u>November 6, 1981</u> month day year	_DATE EFFECTIVE	month day	year

-

ļ

ļ

i :

Cancel	ling P.S.C.MO. No. 1		1st(Oxiginal) (Revised)	SHEET No. 13
Grand River Name of Is	Mutual Telephone Co suing Corporation		Exchanges Community, To tion Number	
G	ENERAL EXCHANGE SER	VICE TARIFF	REGE	VED
	RESERVED FOR	FUTURE USE	MAK 20	
			MISSO Public Service)URI Commission
		GANGE	LLED	
		DEC	R.S. H.J.S.ON NICE COMMISSION OF MISSOURI	
		BY PUBLIC SER	of Missour	
		· .		
	TELEPHON	P ATTPHO	17 ነ ማ ⁵ አ	
		NO. 777	41445	
			a sub-sec	FILED
*Indicates nev +Indicates chi	w rate or text			JUN 1 - 198

.

•

	C	ancelling	P. S. C. MO. No. 1		{Rei	rinal Shret and	' No13
Gra	nd Ri	ver M	utual Telephone Corp	For	All Ex	changes	<u> </u>
					Se	ction Num	ber II
		•••	GENERAL EXCHA	NGE SERVIC	E TARIFFS	REC	EIVED
······			INSIDE MO	VES AND CH	ANGES	APR	24 196
				100 1110 011			SOUKI
Α.	GEN	IERAL					rvice Com
	1.	the s Charg	ges for Inside Moves um of the Service Cor ges) which would app ed in the move or char	nection Cha ly if all the :	rge (and any facilities for	Installati service in	on
	2.	do no Comp time work subso work	charges specified here of contemplate work boo oany employees at the when overtime wages once begun being int criber requests overti- once begun, a charge be made equal to the	eing perform request of t apply; nor d errupted by t me labor be e in addition	ed by the Te the subscribe loes it conte the subscribe performed or to the speci	lephone er, at a mplate er. If the interrupts fied charg	
	3.	Chare prese	ges for Inside Moves entation of a bill.	and Change	s are payable GANU	EBEED)
Β.	APP	LICAT	ION OF CHARGES		JUL	1-1 1981	,
	1.	Insid (a) (b)	e Moves An inside move is a equipment from one the same building or occupied by the sam interruption of the s work involved. Charges for inside r equipment (except a below) will apply as	r that portion le subscriber ervice other noves of tele s otherwise	n of the same r, where the than is incid ephone servio	e building re is no dent to the ce or	
			Inside Moves of ind and private branch e stations, bells, gor chimes, lamps; eac	exchange sta ngs. horns.	tions, and e	xtension \$3.00	
					PU	BLIC SERVICE	COMMISS

. . . .

......

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HOLD FOR FUTURE USE

(D)

(N)

(D)

Issued: March 28, 2012

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

P.S.C. MO. No. 1 Section Number II 8th Revised Sheet No. 14 Cancels 7th Revised Sheet No. 14 For All Exchanges

NOV 1 9 1997

O. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

おどうしょう おうしょう おうしょう おうしょう おうしょう こうしょう こうしょう こうしょう R色GEIV にし LOW INCOME CONNECTION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM-LINK UP MISSOURI

D. RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE

E. CHARGES AND DEFERRED PAYMENTS

- Service Connection Charges, as set forth in this tariff*, for initial installation of the main residential service access line, will be discounted at a rate of 50 percent, or \$30.00, whichever is less. These reduced charges shall be assessed only for a single residential telephone line per eligible household at the principle place of residence.
- 2. The customer may defer payment on up to \$200 of the above charges without interest for a period not to exceed one year. The deferred charges do not include any permissible security deposits required. Payments shall be equally paid over a twelve month period. If any payments are delayed interest shall accrue from that date forward.
- 3. A qualifying low-income customer may choose either 1 or 2, or both 1 and 2 as described above.

FILED

* The discount established herein does not apply to other charges that may be required at the initiation of service such as security deposits, contributions to aid of construction, customer advances, etc. 1998

Issued: November 24, 1997

7 Philip S. Johnson General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Effective: January 1, 1998

(D)

(C)

(C)

(N)

 (\mathbf{N})

(D)

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

7TH REVISED SHEET NO. 14

6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 14

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECT FOR NUMBER OF I

MISSOURI

Public Service Commission

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS SEP 7 1988

LOW INCOME CONNECTION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM-LINK UP MISSOURI

- D. VERIFICATION OF ELIGIBILITY
 - 1. The Telephone Company will verify that an applicant has not had telephone service for the prior three months or has not received connection assistance within the last two years. If the information to provide verification is unavailable, the applicant shall provide proof that he or she is participating, or is eligible to participate, in the Medicaid benefits program.
- E. CHARGES AND DEFERRED PAYMENTS
 - 1. All tariffed charges applied in initiating telephone service to residential customers shall either be reduced by one half of the amount required to connect the customer to the local telephone network or thirty dollars (\$30), whichever is less.¹
 - 2. The applicant may participate in a deferred monthly payment schedule of four months for payment of remaining company tariffed connection charges, plus any security deposit, with a minimum payment of \$5 per month. When the total deferred payment is less than \$20 the minimum period may be less than four months. No interest charges shall apply for charges incurred on a deferred payment schedule.

CANCELLED

JAN 01 1998 By 846 RS #14

Public Service Commission

MISSOURI

SEP 2 6 1988 8 9 - 5 5 Public Service Commission

FILED

¹Service Connection Charges are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission. The discount established herein does not apply to other charges that may be required at the initiation of service such as security deposits, contributions to aid of construction, customer advances, etc.

SEP 2 6 1988

Date of Is	ssue SEP. month	09 19 day ye		Effective	month day	
Issued By	R.A. McAn name of of:		General Man title	låger	Princeton, address	

6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 14 P.S.C.MO. No. 1 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 14 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED SEP 26 1988

BY CORSELLY Public Service Commission MISSOURI

٠<u>ŋ</u>٠ JAN 0 1 1988 **7**--

DECH

الانتانية : المانية : المناقبة المانية : ال

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year

Issued By R.A. McArton name of officer General Manager title

Princeton, MO. address

month day year

ORM	NO. 13	P.S.C.MO.	No. <u>1</u>		ith	Revised		
	Cance	elling P.S.C.I	MO. No. <u>1</u>	L	ith	- (<i>Original</i> Revised	} SHEET	No
<u>rand</u>	<u>River Mu</u> Name of	tual Teleph Issuing Corpor	one Corporat ration	ion For	All C Sect	Exchanges community, ion	jown jor Ci	<u></u>
	<u> </u>	Gen	eral Exchang	e Service	fariff	5 5 5 5 5) A 1 1086	
						<u></u>	3 1 1 1989	
·						ť.	HISSOURI-	
			SALE OF TERM	INAL EQUIP	MENT	Public Se	ervice Com	riissioi
1.	telephor equipmen regulate specifi	ne equipment nt that is n pry purposes	er for sale , terminal e not included . Applicabl be provided chase.	quipment, a in the Com e warranty	and te pany's cover	lephone ac rate base age, if an	cessory for y, for	C
2.	for sal shall b to Dece owned e	e. The char e the net bo mber 31, 198	sets and and ge for singl ook value plu 37. The mini all not be le	e line Com is the cost mum charge	pany o of th for m	wned equip e transact ulti-line	ment ion up Company	С
·		с	ANCELLE	D				
			JAN 1 1988					
			1 <u>6th R.S. #1</u>	v				
			Service Comn MISSOURI				×.	
						FN	ED	
						MAR 1	1026	
	ndicates ndicates	new rate or change	text		P		264	011
						<u></u>		
		<u> </u>					MARCH	1 19
DATE	E OF ISSU	E <u>FEB</u> month of A. McArton	7 1986 lay year	DA1 eneral Mana		FECTIVE_		lay ye

••

•

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation For All Exchanges Name of Issuing Corporation Section Number II Community, Town or City Section Number II Community, Town or City Company distribution Company distribution Company for a construction in company for a construction in company for a construction and specific items will be provided by Company in a written format, at the time of purchase. Company in a written format, at the file purchase. Protective company for a constructing arrangements T		ng P.S.C. MO No. <u>1</u> SHEET No (Revised)	14
 NOV 30 1982 IV. B. SALE OF TERMINAL EQUIPMENT The Company may offer for sale to the gener fullipling it country is courage, if any, for specific items will be provided by the Company, in a written format, at the time of purchase. Items of equipment which may be available for sale: Standard telephone instruments Decorator and specialty telephones Protective connecting arrangements Telephone related accessories Equipment which is obsolete in the Company's tariff subject to availability and of suitable quality. Special assemblies (one of a kind items) The Company will periodically review its service offerings to determine whether additional items should be added as saleable offerings. At the Company's option, specific customers requests to purchase equipment from the Company will be considered. The Company will establish and maintain separate and identifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with a uniform system of accounts. ATE OF ISSUE_December 1, 1982 DATE EFFECTIVE January 1, 1983		ne of Issuing Corporation Community, Town or City	
 NOV 30 1982 IV. B. SALE OF TERMINAL EQUIPMENT The Company may offer for sale to the general product accessory equipment, terminal equipment, and telephone accessory equipment that is not included in the Company's rate base for regulatory purposes. Applicable warranty coverage, if any, for specific items will be provided by the Company, in a written format, at the time of purchase. Items of equipment which may be available for sale: Standard telephone instruments Decorator and specific items will be provided by the Company, in a written format, at the time of purchase. Items of equipment which may be available for sale: Standard telephone instruments Decorator and specific items will be provided by the Company, in a written format, at the time of purchase. Items of equipment which may be available for sale: Standard telephone instruments Decorator and specific items will be for sale: Standard telephone instruments Decorator and specific items Telephone related accessories Equipment which is obsolete in the Company's tariff subject to availability and of suitable quality. Special assemblies (one of a kind items) The Company will periodically review its service offerings to determine whether additional items should be added as saleable offerings. At the Company's option, specific customers requests to purchase equipment from the Company will be considered. The Company will establish and maintain separate and identifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with a uniform system of accounts. MAR 1 1986 FILED JAN - 1 1983 Cult Service Commission The secure commission Control Secure January 1, 1983			~ ~
 IV. B. SALE OF TERMINAL EQUIPMENT I. The Company may offer for sale to the gener support to be added a seasory equipment, terminal equipment, and techophone accessory equipment that is not included in the Company's rate base for regulatory purposes. Applicable warranty coverage, if any, for specific items will be provided by the Company, in a written format, at the time of purchase. I tems of equipment which may be available for sale: Standard telephone instruments Decorator and specially telephones Protective connecting arrangements Telephone related accessories Equipment which is obsolted in the Company's tariff subject to availability and of suitable quality. Special assemblies (one of a kind items) 3. The Company will periodically review its service offerings to determine whether additional items should be added as saleable offerings. At the Company's option, specific customers requests to purchase equipment from the Company will be considered. 4. The Company will establish and maintain separate and identifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with a uniform system of accounts. PATE OF ISSUE		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	<u>])</u>
 1. The Company may offer for sale to the gener stifting the maximum iscion of telephone equipment, terminal equipment is and telephone intervenses. Applicable warranty coverage, if any, for specific items will be provided by the Company, in a written format, at the time of purchase. 2. Items of equipment which may be available for sale: 2. Items of equipment which may be available for sale: 3. Standard telephone instruments Decorator and specialty telephones Protective connecting arrangements Telephone related accessories Equipment which is obsolete in the Company's tariff subject to availability and of suitable quality. Special assemblies (one of a kind items) 3. The Company will periodically review its service offerings to determine whether additional items should be added as saleable offerings. At the Company's option, specific customers requests to purchase equipment from the Company will be considered. 4. The Company will establish and maintain separate and identifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with a uniform system of accounts. 			
 Standard telephone instruments Decorator and specialty telephones Protective connecting arrangements Telephone related accessories Equipment which is obsolete in the Company's tariff subject to availability and of suitable quality. Special assemblies (one of a kind items) The Company will periodically review its service offerings to determine whether additional items should be added as saleable offerings. At the Company's option, specific cus- tomers requests to purchase equipment from the Company will be considered. The Company will establish and maintain separate and iden- tifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with a uniform system of accounts. 	IV. B.	1. The Company may offer for sale to the general public items is of telephone equipment, terminal equipment, and telephone accessory equipment that is not included in the Company's rate base for regulatory purposes. Applicable warranty coverage, if any, for specific items will be provided by	sio
Decorator and specialty telephones Protective connecting arrangements Telephone related accessories Equipment which is obsolete in the Company's tariff subject to availability and of suitable quality. Special assemblies (one of a kind items) 3. The Company will periodically review its service offerings to determine whether additional items should be added as saleable offerings. At the Company's option, specific cus- tomers requests to purchase equipment from the Company will be considered. 4. The Company will establish and maintain separate and iden- tifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with a uniform system of accounts. FOLED MAR 1 1986 FOLED JAN - 1 1983 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION DATE OF ISSUE December 1, 1982 DATE EFFECTIVE January 1, 1983		2. Items of equipment which may be available for sale:	
 to determine whether additional items should be added as saleable offerings. At the Company's option, specific customers requests to purchase equipment from the Company will be considered. 4. The Company will establish and maintain separate and identifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with a uniform system of accounts. GANCELLED MAR 1 1986 FILED WAR 1 1986 FILED WAR 1 1986 FILED JAN - 1 1983 DATE OF ISSUE	ι,	Decorator and specialty telephones Protective connecting arrangements Telephone related accessories Equipment which is obsolete in the Company's tariff subject to availability and of suitable quality.	
tifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with a uniform system of accounts.		to determine whether additional items should be added as saleable offerings. At the Company's option, specific cus- tomers requests to purchase equipment from the Company will	
MAR 1 1986 FOLED JAN - 1 1983 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION DF MISSOUR ATE OF ISSUE December 1, 1982 DATE EFFECTIVE January 1, 1983		tifiable accounts with direct sale items in accordance with	
BY 5th S #14 BY 5th S #14 JAN - 1 1983 DELit Source Commission Public Service Commission Public Source Commission Public Service Commission Public Source Commission Public Service Commission	?	GANCELLED	-
ATE OF ISSUEDecember 1, 1982DATE EFFECTIVE January 1, 1983		BY <u>Str RS #14</u> HIRLIC SERVICE COMMISSION JAN - 1 1983	
ATE OF ISSUE December 1, 1982 DATE EFFECTIVE January 1, 1983			ion
	ATE OF I	SSUE December 1, 1982 DATE EFFECTIVE January 1, 19	183

1.

	P.S.C.MO. No	1		3rd 2nd	Revi	sed∮ ≸a¥adi)s	HEET N		
Grand River Name of	Mutual Teleph Issuing Corporation	one Co	<u>rp_</u> For_	All Ex Co Sectio	chang mmuni n Nur	ity, Tow nber I	n or City I		
	GENERAL EXC	HANGE	SERVICE	TARIFF	'S	-RE	GEN	/60)
	RESERV	ED FOR	FUTURE	USE		NC	DV 201	981	
					l	Public S	MISSOU Service Co		si
						- 6			
				JA JA BY PUBLIC	N-1 SERVICE OF MIS	CONT			
	TELEPHO ORDE	NE AU R NO.	JTHOR	BY	SERVICE OF MIS	ECONNUM SSOURI JEC) LED - 1 198 vice Com	1	n

FORM NO. 13 P.S.C.MO. No. <u>1</u> 2nd (Greened) SHEET No. Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. <u>1</u> 1st (Original) SHEET No. Revised SHEET No. <u>1</u>	
Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchanges Name of Issuing Corporation Community, Town or City Section Number II	
GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	
REGEIVED RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE MAR 3 0 1981 MISSOURI Public Service Commission	
GANGELLED DEC-1 1981 BY 3 rd R. S. F. 14 BY 3 rd R. S. F. 14 DELIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSOURI	
TELEPHONE AUTHORITH ORDER NO. 777 FILED JUN 1 - 1921	
*Indicates new rate or text +Indicates change	
DATE OF ISSUE <u>March 25, 1981</u> DATE EFFECTIVE month day year DATE EFFECTIVE month day year	
ISSUED BY R. A. McArton General Manager Princeton, Misson name of officer title address	uri

	Çı	ancelling P. S. C. MO. No	{Original SHEET No14
Gra	nd Ri Name o	ver Mutual Telephone Corp. For fasuing Corporation	All Exchanges Community, Town or City Section Number II
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SER	VICE TARIFFS RECEIVED
		INSIDE MOVES AND	MUSELLER MIDDUK
В.	1.	LICATION OF CHARGES (Continued) Inside Moves (Continued) (b) (Continued) Inside Moves of all other ber not herein specifiedPUP	JUN -1 1981
	2.	Changes (a) A Change is a substitution of equipment, or a rearrangemen which does not involve a chan ment.	a different type of telephone t of equipment or wiring,
		 (b) Charges for Changes in teleph made at the initiative of the s wise provided under C below) Changes in color, style or type 	subscriber (except as other- will apply as follows:
		(excluding private branch exc each station	hange operators sets),
		Changes in other equipment a specified	and wiring, not herein \$ Cost
c.	CH/ TO:	ARGES FOR INSIDE MOVES AND CHA	ANGES DO NOT APPLY
	1.	Inside moves or changes required of the equipment or service.	for the proper maintenance C
	2.	Inside moves or changes made at class or grade of service, provide change is necessary because of the grade of service.	ed that such inside move or make
	3.	Changes in style or type of station	
		و مېرو اور دو و و و و و و و و و و و و و و و و و	PUBLIC SERVICE COMM
TE O	F 1981	JE May 1 1968	DATE EFFECTIVE June 1 1968

6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 15

5TH REVISED SHEET NO.

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

SECTION II

15

i.

i

Т

÷

RECEIVED

For ALL EXCHANGES

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MAR 9 1992

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

INFORMATION SERVICE ACCESS BLOCKING

Α. GENERAL.

- 1. Information Service Access Blocking enables customers with individual line service to request the blocking of access to all 900 and 976 numbers.
- 2. The rates and charges contained herein are in addition to all other applicable rates and charges located in other parts of this tariff.

B. CHARGES

Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 NON-RECURRING

Information Service Access Blocking.....\$5.00 *

- с. CONDITIONS
 - A customer shall not be charged for the initial subscription to information service access blocking. After this service 1. has been established, subsequent unblocking and/or reblocking will be subject to all applicable tariffed charges.
 - This service is provided only capabilities permit this offering. 2. where central office only

FILED

APR 101992

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM.

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission. ч.,

)	DATE OF I	SSUE MAR. month	06 day	1992 year	DATE	EFFECTIVE	APR. month	10 day	1992 year
	ISSUED BY CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public	R.A. McArt name of off		Gen	eral Man Title	lager		eton, dress	мо

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

P.S.C.MO. No. 15TH REVISED SHEET NO. 15Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 14TH REVISED SHEET NO. 15Grand River Mutual Telephone CorporationFor ALL EXCHANGESSECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

E: C 4

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED

APR 10 1992 #15 BY 6 Th R

Public Service Commission MISSOURI

3-JAN 01 1988 - 17-1136-01- -DATE OF ISSUE NOV. 25 1987 DATE EFFECTIVE JAN. 01 1988 month day year month day year ISSUED BY R.A. McArton Princeton, MO General Manager Address name of officer Title

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 15

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 15

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

For ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

REGEIVED GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS SALE OF IN-PLACE EQUIPMENT AND FACILITIES DEC - 1 1986 MISSOURI 1.0 Sale of In-Place Telephone Equipment Public Service Commission Installed telephone sets and ancillary equipment existing on the customer's premise may be offered for sale. The maximum rate of discount of such Company equipment will not exceed 50% of the selling price of a new instrument/equipment.

1.1 Sale of Used/Refurbished Telephone Equipment

Used/refurbished telephone sets and ancillary equipment may be offered for sale. Percentage discounts and conditions delineated above in item 1.0 apply.

1.2 Sale of Wiring

1.3 Pricing Information

Current selling price lists are maintained at each business office and are periodically updated.

CANCELLED

JAN 1 1988 BY 54 RS. #15 Public Service Commission MISSOURI JAN - 1 1987 iolle Service Commission DATE OF ISSUE 12 01 86 DATE EFFECTIVE 01 01 87 month day year month day year ISSUED BY R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO Title name of officer Address

	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No.1 2nd (Revised) SHEET No.
Grand	River Mutual Telephone Corporation All Exchanges Name of Issuing Corporation Community, Town or City Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS REGENVED
	SALE OF IN-PLACE EQUIPMENT AND FACILITIES MAR 1 1 1983
1.0	Sale of In-Place Telephone Equipment Public Service Commission
	Installed telephone sets and ancillary equipment existing on the customer's premise may be offered for sale. The maximum rate of discount of such Company equipment will not exceed 50% of the selling price of a new instrument/equipment.
1.1	Sale of Used/Refurbished Telephone Equipment
	Used/refurbished telephone sets and ancillary equipment may be offered for sale. Percentage discounts and conditions delineated above in item 1.0 apply.
1.2	Sale of Wiring
	In the event an existing customer decides to provide his own key or PBX system, the Company reserves the right to assess the fair value of its wiring facilities within that customer's premises beyond the point of demarcation and to physically recover its facilities or negotiate for their sale to the customer at fair value.
1.3	Pricing Information
	Current selling price lists are maintained at each business office and are periodically updated.
	GANSELLED
	JAN 1 1987 BY 4th R.S. 15
	APR 1 5 1983
	Public Service Commission
	OF ISSUE <u>March 10, 1983</u> DATE EFFECTIVE <u>April 15, 198</u>

:

 \mathcal{O}

Grand River Name of I	Mutual Telephone ssuing Corporation	e Corp. For-	<u>All Exc</u> Comm Section	hanges unity, Town or City Number II
	GENERAL EXCHAN	IGE SERVICE	······	REGEIVED
	RESERVED	FOR FUTURE	USE	NOV 20 1981 MISSOURI Public Service Commissi
		BIN IN UP	500	
		GANCE APRI BY 2rd PUBLIC SERV	5 1983 5 1983 VICE COMMISSIC MISSOURI	Ň
		GANUE APRI BY <u>2</u> VQ PUBLIC SER	5 1983 SICE COMMISSIC	Ā
		GANUE APRI BY Zrd PUBLIC SER	5 1983 SIGE COMMISSION MISSOURI	Ĩ
	TELEPHONE	BY BLIC SER	VICE COMMISSIN	気 下口上三の DEC - 1 198

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	Original SHEET No. 1 Revised			
 Srand River Mutual Telephone Corp. For Al Name of Issuing Corporation Sec	L Exchanges Community, Town or City Stion Number II			
GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TAR	REGEIVED			
RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE	MAR 3 0 1981 MISSOURI Public Service Commission			
GANGELLED DEC -1 1981 BY 211 BS F 15 BY 211 C CONVISSION				
CANCEELLEEN DEC-1 1981 DEC-1 1981 BY 2016 SERVICE CONVISSION OF MISSOUR OF MISSOUR OF MISSOUR OF MISSOUR	FILED			
PUBLIC SERVICE CONVINSION PUBLIC SERVICE CONVINSION OF MISSOURI	FOLED JUN 1 - 1981 Public Service Commissi			
C	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No. All Previous Sch	(Revise	d j	
-------------------------------	---	----------------------	----------------	-------------------
Gran N	d River Mutual Telephone Corp. For me of Issuing Corporation or Municipality		tion Number	II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SE	RVICE TARIFF	S _ NEU	EIVED
	INSIDE MOVES AND CHA	ANGES (Continue	a l'	l 4 195 Souri
с.	CHARGES FOR INSIDE MOVES AND (TO : (Continued)	CHANGES DO NO	T APPPublic Se	rvice Com
 	 (Continued) of an inside move of the station; i. inside move is made. 	e., only the char	rge for the	
1	4. Changes in the type of an operator	's set.	•	
	5. Inside moves or changes of public which no service connection charge	-	ations to	
1	6. A change in the type or style of state the time a change is made for main			
			FIL	ED
1			AUG 1	⁵ 1955
		1	PUBLIC SERVICE	COMMI
	GANGEL JUN - J	1981 E COMMISSION	-	
, 	BY PUBLIC SERVIC	MISSOU ^M		
1				
DATE OF	ISSUE July 15 1955 month day year	DATE EFFECTIVE	August 15	1955
	Y CWChastain	Manager	Princeton,	

· .--

.

•

	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No.1 21	<u>ad</u> (Revised) SHEET 1 (Revised)
<u>Gr</u> a	and River Mutual Telephone CorpForAl Name of Issuing CorporationSec	Community, Town or City
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TAR	IFFS REOEIVED
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACIN	
Α.	AUTOMATIC ANSWERING, RECORDING SERVICE REPERTORY DIALERS	MISSOURI
	The charges for the equipment for auto service or automatic answering service matic repertory dialers and equipment Section III at page 21.1 and 21.2, are any monthly rates and non-recurring ch to the associated service, and are as	e only, or auto- as outlined in e in addition to marges applicable
	·	Monthly
	 Automatic Answering Equipment (Answer Only) 	<u>Rates</u> 7.50
	2. Automatic Answering and Recording Equipment (Short Play)	7.50
	3. Automatic Answering and Recording Equipment with Remote Call Back	12.50
	4. Automatic Answering and Recording Equipment (Long Play)	15.00
	5. Teledialer 32	2.50
	6. Audac IV Card Dialer	6.00
	The non-recurring service connection of above equipment will be the applicable 11, Section Number II.	Tharges from shee
	TELEPHONE AUTHON SERVICE CO ORDER NO. 777	FILED
	ORDER NO. 777	JUN 1 - 1981
	dicates new rate or text	Public Service Commiss
	OF ISSUE March 25, 1981 DATE B	SUN 1 - 1
ነልጥኮ		month da

ы •

ORM N	NO. 13	P.S.C.MO. No	1		2nd	Qriginal Revised	SHEET N	l o.
	Canc	elling P.S.C.MO. No	1	<u></u>	lst	(xOriginal (Revised		i o.
Grar	nd River	Mutual Telephone Co Issuing Corporation	orp	For		<u>All Excha</u>	nges Town or City	
	IVAILLE OF	issuing out put attom		<u> </u>		ection II		
<u></u>	 	GENERAL EXCHA	NGE SEF	NICE 1	<u>rariffs</u>			T
		······································				REGE		
		MISCELLANEOUS S	SERVICE	AND F		ES		
A.	AUTO	MATIC ANSWERING A	ND REC	ORDIN	IG SERV		1976	
	The c and re outlir	harges for the equipm ecording service or an hed in Section III at p hte for the associated	nent furr utomatic age 21.	nished answ 1 and	for auto ering se 21.2, a	ivicevon	swering 1901asissio:	
				<u> </u>	on-Recu Charg	-	Monthly Rate	
		Automatic Answering I Answer Only)	Equipme	nt	\$25.0	0	\$ 7.50	
		Automatic Answering a Equipment (Short Play)		ording	25.0	0	7.50	
		Automatic Answering a Equipment with Remot		-	25.0	0	12.50	
		Automatic Answering a Equipment (Long Play)		ording	25.0	0	15.00	
Β.	AUTC	MATIC REPERTORY DI	ALERS					
	outlii montl	harges for automatic ned in Section III at p nly rates and non-rec ces with which the di	age 21. urring of ialer is	2. are altres soci	in addi applica	ition to a	ny	
		GAM	IUN	. 15-	installat		Monthly Charges	
	1. 1	Teledialer 32	BLIC SERVIC	E CONNIS	\$25.0	Q	\$2.50	
ŕ	2.	Audac IV Card Dialer	BLIC SERVICE	W122	25.0	0 · _		ſ
		Υ -				I .	r	
)ATE	OF ISSU	E Sept. 15 1976 month day year		DAT	TE EFFE	CTIVE	Oct. 15 month day	 y
SSUEI) BY	C. W. Chastain		M	lanager	a carrier a construction of the second se	inceton, 1	
		name of a	officer		t	;itle	add	re

-

- · ·

į

I

ł

.

ļ

١

P.S.C.MO, NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF

PAYPHONE SERVICE

A. GENERAL REGULATIONS

JAN 1 5 1997

RECEIVED

MISSOURI **Public Service Commissi**

- Payphone Service includes lines to which coin, coinless, card reader or a combination of 1. coin/card reader telephones may be attached.
- Payphone Service is a two-way or optionally, one-way originating only business exchange 2. access line composed of the serving central office line equipment, all outside plant facilities needed to connect the serving central office with the customer's premises, and the Network Interface Device at the demarcation point. These facilities are Companyprovided and maintained and provide access to and from the telecommunications network for long distance service and local calling.
- In the case of one-way service, intercept treatment will be provided. 3.
- A maximum of one customer-provided instrument implemented pay telephone may be 4. connected to any one Instrument or CO implemented coin line.
- General Rules and Regulations found in other sections of this tariff are applicable to the 5. provision of Payphone Service.
- 6. Directory listings may be provided under the regulations governing the furnishing of listings for business subscribers.
- A Network Interface Device will be installed at a location mutually agreed upon by the 7. Payphone Service Provider and the Company. The Network Interface Device is a company-provided jack or its equivalent. It is the point of connection between the telephone company owned wiring and wiring owned by the Customer.
- One directory will be distributed without charge for each payphone business exchange 8. line.
- 9. Installation Charges and the appropriate Network Interface Device (NID) material charge are applicable for the installation, move or rearrangement of the NID on the D customer's premises to establish or reestablish network access.
- # Indicates Changed Rate or Text
- + Indicates Change

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

DATE EFFECTIVE ABLIGHT 959711 ECOM month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

APR 15 1997

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 16

P.S.C.MO.No.14th REVISED SHEET NO.16Cancelling P.S.C.MO.No.13RD REVISED SHEET NO.16Grand River Mutual Telephone CorporationFOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

[:..]

s.

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 BY 5 A R.S #16 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

Υ<u>Γ</u>

DATE OF ISSUE NOV 25 1987 DATE EFFECTIVE JAN 01 1988 month day year month day year ISSUED BY R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO name of officer title address

3-

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 16

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 16

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	REGEIVED
MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACILITI	s DEC - 1 1986
	MISSOURI Bubbe Service Commission
Special type, each Based	on Cost

The customer on whose premises a telephone booth is to be located is required to furnish, maintain, and assume all responsibility for the necessary power wiring and power outlet at the location where the booth is to be installed, and to provide the electric current required to properly light and ventilate the booth and shall be responsible for the safe condition of the booth in respect to such wiring, outlets, and current.(1)

B. Búzzer Circuits

A. Booths

Pushbutton and buzzer or bell equipment, including battery supply or power transformer is furnished and maintained by the Telephone Company at the following charges for each associated group.(1)

		Monthly Rates
а.	Pushbuttons	\$.25
b.	Buzzers or 3-inch bells	.25
c.	Loud ringing 6-inch bells	.50

CANCELLED

JAN 1 1988

BY 4th R.S. #16 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

JAN - 1 1987 et Strage Gelfiniss. Ch

(1) Limited availability, See Section III, 2nd Revised Sheet 47.

DATE OF ISSUE	Dec	01	86	DATE EFFECTIVE	Jan	01	87
	month	day	year		month	day	year

ISSUED BY	R.A. McArton	General Manager	Princeton, MO
	name of officer	title	address

rand	Rísse	Mutual Telephone Corporation	Ail Lychanges	The second
	in le t	of Issuing Corporation	Section Number	
	بريت ، محمد	GENERAL ENCHANGE SERVIC		/ 30 1982
		MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND Furnished at Request of Subscri	FACILITIES Dublic O	
Α.	Standa	s Furnished at Request of Subscri ard type, each al type, each		S5.00 s5.00 scd on Cost
	is req the ne the bo requir respon	astomer on whose premises a telep uired to furnish, maintain, and ecessary power wiring and power o both is to be installed, and to p red to properly light and ventila asible for the safe condition of g, outlets, and current./1/	assume all responsi utlet at the locati rovide the electric te the booth and sh	bility for on where current all be
В.	l. Wh ar	Circuits here signaling between stations i te used. The Telephone Company w hly in connection with individual	vill install such ci	rcuits
	su Te	ashbutton and buzzer or bell equi apply or power transformer is fur elephone Company at the following coup./1/	nished and maintair	ied b y the
			Mor	thly Rates
	b.	Pushbuttons, each including 50 Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each feet of circuit Loud ringing 6-inch bells, eac	including 50	\$.25 .25
	d.	50 feet of circuit	ction thereof for each 50 feet	.50 .25
		installation of pushbuttons, b		
	e:	Where power transformers are u quired to furnish the power an	-	r
Note				
Note			·**	
	Limite	ed aver AN bili 1987 See Section III,	2nd Revised Sheet	47.
	e	ed aver AN bili 1987 See Section III, by <u>3.1 R.S. /6</u> PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION		47

.

....- -

•

	ncelling P. S. C. MO. No.	Original SHEE	1 No
	rer Mutual Telephone Corp. For	All Exchanges	· · · · <u> · · · · · · · · · · · · · · </u>
24 2 19 19 19			umber II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS	RECEIVE
: ·	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FA	CILITIES	
A. Booth	s Furnished at Request of Subscriber	Monthly Rates	AUG 1 2 1
Standa	ard type, each	\$5.00	MISSOUR
Specia	d type, each	Based on-	GOST
the bo quired ble fo	cessary power wiring and power outlet at oth is to be installed, and to provide the el d to properly light and ventilate the booth a r the safe condition of the booth in respect s and current.	lectric current nd shall be resp	re- oonsi-
l. W ar	r Circuits here signaling between stations is required e used. The Telephone Company will inst		
on	ly in connection with individual line and P.	B.X. service.	
2. Pr su Te	ly in connection with individual line and P. ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges oup.	ncluding battery d maintained by for each ashoci	MBELLE
2. Pr su Te gr (a	ish button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges oup. .) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c	Monthly Rates	NAN - 1 1983
2. Pr su Te gr (a	ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges oup. .) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c .) Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each including	Monthly Rates	MAN - 1 1983 2Mar RS 14
2. Pr au Te gr (a (b	 ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges roup. b) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c. c) Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each including feet of circuit 	Monthly Rates Monthly Rates ircuit \$0.25 .2664	WIELLE
2. Pr su Te gr (a (b (c	 ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges roup.) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c:) Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each including feet of circuit) Loud ringing 6-inch bells, each including 50 feet of circuit 	Monthly Rates Monthly Rates ircuit \$0.25 .266 .50 .50 .266 .50	MAN - 1 1983 MAN -
2. Pr su Te gr (a (b (c (d	 ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges roup. b) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c: c) Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each including feet of circuit c) Loud ringing 6-inch bells, each including 50 feet of circuit c) Each 50 feet of circuit or fraction thereo 	Monthly Rates ircuit \$0.25 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50	MAN - 1 1983 2Mar RS 14
2. Pr au Te gr (a (b (c (d	 ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges roup.) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c:) Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each including feet of circuit) Loud ringing 6-inch bells, each including 50 feet of circuit 	Monthly Rates Monthly Rates ircuit \$0.25 .268L 50 .50 .258L 50 .25 f .25 eet	MAN - 1 1983 MAN -
2. Pr au Te gr (a (b (c (d	 ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges roup. b) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c: c) Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each including feet of circuit c) Loud ringing 6-inch bells, each including 50 feet of circuit c) Each 50 feet of circuit or fraction thereo c) Installation charge is \$1.50 for each 50 feet 	Monthly Rates ircuit \$0.25 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50	MAN - 1 1983 MAN -
2. Pr au Te gr (a (b (c (d	 ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges roup. b) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c: c) Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each including feet of circuit c) Loud ringing 6-inch bells, each including 50 feet of circuit c) Each 50 feet of circuit or fraction thereo c) Installation charge is \$1.50 for each 50 feet 	Monthly Rates ircuit \$0.25 50 BY C . 25BL 50 for each as for ircuit \$0.25 50 for each as for . 25BL 50 for each as for . 25 eet ades bells.	AN - 1 1983 AN -
2. Pr au Te gr (a (b (c (d (e	 ash button and buzzer or bell equipment, in apply or power transformer is furnished an elephone company at the following charges oup. b) Push buttons, each including 50 feet of c: c) Buzzers or 3-inch bells, each including feet of circuit c) Loud ringing 6-inch bells, each including 50 feet of circuit c) Each 50 feet of circuit or fraction thereo c) Installation charge is \$1.50 for each 50 for circuit or fraction thereof. This incluing installation of pushbuttons, buzzers and where power transformers are used the 	Monthly Rates ircuit \$0.25 50 BY C . 25BL 50 for each as for ircuit \$0.25 50 for each as for . 25BL 50 for each as for . 25 eet ades bells.	AN - 1 1983 AN - 1 1985 AN - 1

to da s

 $\mathcal{A}_{n}^{(2)} = 2$

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF

PAYPHONE SERVICE (Continued)

- A. GENERAL REGULATIONS (Continued)
 - Public Service Commission 10. Installation Charges and the appropriate NID material charge apply when a premises visit is made for the sole purpose of installing a customer requested NID.
 - 11. The Company shall not be liable for shortages of coins, collected and deposited at the subscriber's equipment. The limit of the Company's liability for end user fraud of whatever nature occurring at or in association with the subscriber's equipment shall be governed by provisions of this Tariff and rule or regulations of the Missouri Public Service Commission. In case of conflict between the tariff provisions and Commission rules and regulations, the rule of regulations shall prevail.
 - 12. Off-Premise Extensions to a payphone service provider on non-contiguous property are not permitted. Extensions on the same continuous property are permitted.
 - 13. Local messages from Payphones are charged at no higher than twenty-five (25) cents for each call.
 - 14. The Multi-line Business Subscriber Line Charge, found in the interstate access tariff, is applicable to all payphone Instrument and CO Implemented coin lines.

B. RESPONSIBILITY OF THE CUSTOMER

- 1. The Customer for the purposes of this tariff is defined as the Payphone Service Provider.
- 2. The customer shall be responsible for the installation, operation and maintenance of the customer-provided instrument, plus all ancillary equipment, such as booths, shelves, lighting, directories, etc., used in connection with this service. The customer is responsible to comply with the requirements set forth in the American With Disabilities Act of 1990.

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission. APR 15 1997

Indicates Changed Rate or Text

+ Indicates Change

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

DATE EFFECTIVE:

PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

month day

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 7TH REVISED SHEET NO. 17

6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 17 and 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 17.1

FOR ALL EXCHANGES



JAN 1 5 1997

MISSOURI

FILED



P.S.C.MO. No. 1 Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1 Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

Ł

6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 17

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 17

 $0 \le c \le 1$

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED





P.S.C.MO. No. 1

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 17

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 17

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	REGEIVED
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACILITIES (Conti	nued) DEC - 1 1986
C.	Colored Telephones	MISSOURI
	1. Colored telephones will be furnished, when a limited number of colors at the same charges as	Wally Service Commission

- limited number of colors at the same charge telephones.(1)
- 2. Regular instrument installation or change charges apply.
- 3. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color choice. Additional colored telephones or replacements of the originally installed colored telephone with one of another color requires payments of the standard charge for each. Upon termination of service by the applicant, no portion of a non-recurring charge so paid, shall be refundable or transferable, the instruments remaining the property of the Telephone Company.

CANCELLED

JAN 1 1988

BY 6th l.S. # 17_ Public Service Commission MISSOUR!

JAN - 1 1987 Press Judgession

(1) Limited Availability, See Section III, 2nd Revised Sheet 47.

DATE OF ISSUE	Dec 01 month day		E Jan 01 87 month day year
	. McArton	General Manager	Princeton, MO
	of officer	title	address

		Canin	ļ	3,0,M	0.10.	1		3r <u>d</u>		sed) sedj	SHFIIT	<u>،</u> ،،
Gra	nd Ri		itua" i	elepho	one Cor		on ₁	All i	Exchang	;es .y, 7	own or Ci	
}		······································		ELERAL	_ EXCH/	ANGE SE	RVICE TA	RIFFS			يساريدوالجذب	
ļ									 	NOV	30 1982)
		MIS	CELLAN	EOUS S	SERVIC	E AND F	ACILITIE	Cont	tinued)		Lat that lat	
В.	Note	er Cir : (Co former	ntinue	d)	-				Publi		ISSOURI vice Com	mișci I
							criber ∎ zzer or	-			intain	
c.	Colo	red Te	lephor	es								
			d numb	er of	colora		nished, e same o					
	2.											
	3.	Regula	r inst	rument	: insta	allatio	n or cha	nge ch	arges a	apply	•	,
		for a charge locati charge choice origin requir tion c charge	colore shall on but entit Add ally i res pay of serv so pa	d tele be re only les th itiona nstall ments ice by id, sh	etained within he app al cold of the of the a hall be	. The d by th n the s licant ored te lored t applica e refun	e applic ame exch to one f lephones elephone ard chan nt, no p	efit o cant in nange. celepho s or re with rge for portion c trans	f the n case of The no ne of l placeme one of each. of a s ferable	non-r of a on-re his c ents anot Upc non-r e, th	ecurring move in curring color	or na g
			<u> </u>									والمراجع بالمحادث والمحادث
/1/	Limí	ted Av	ailabi	lity,	See Se	ection	111, 2nd	l Revis	ed She	et 47	1.	
			-			•						
	-		вү <u>5</u>	th R.	1 1987 S./	7				JAY	1-1 120	3
				SERVICE OP MIS	COMMI	SSION				-	_ · .	
_	_	ISSUE			, 198			re efi			January	

•

•`

i

ł

Mass of landing Corposition Consumity, Town or City Section Number GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS RECE MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACILITIES (Continued) APR 2 B. Buzzer Circuits (Continued) Misour public Service and public Service and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. Misour public Service and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. C. Colored Telephones 1. Colored telephones will be furnished, current and rates as black telephones IAN - 11983 2. IAN - 11983 IAN - 11983 3. Regular instrument installation of ontroge on arges apply. Public Service on a more recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in	Gro	Revised f All Exchanges
GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACILITIES (Continued) B. Buzzer Circuits (Continued) Note: (Continued) former at his expense. 3. In lieu of the above, the subscriber may provide and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. C. Colored Telephones 1. Colored telephones will be furnished, when self itable, in a limited number of colors at the same changes and rates as black telephones 2. JAN - 1 1983 2. JAN - 1 1983 4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color		Name of Issuing Corporation Community, Town or Oily
 MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACILITIES (Continued) B. Buzzer Circuits (Continued) Note: (Continued) former at his expense. 3. In lieu of the above, the subscriber may provide and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. C. Colored Telephones 1. Colored telephones will be furnished, when a finite number of colors at the same charges and rates as black telephones 2. JAN - 1 1903 2. JAN - 1 1903 4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color 		Section Number 1
 MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACILITIES (Continued) B. Buzzer Circuits (Continued) Note: (Continued) former at his expense. 3. In lieu of the above, the subscriber may provide and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. C. Colored Telephones 1. Colored telephones will be furnished a when a finited number of colors at the same charges and rates as black telephones 2. ANN - 1 1983 2. ANN - 1 1983 4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color 		
 B. Buzzer Circuits (Continued) Note: (Continued) former at his expense. 3. In lieu of the above, the subscriber may provide and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. C. Colored Telephones 1. Colored telephones will be furnished, when faithilable, in a limited number of colors at the faither and rates as black telephones 2. JAN - 1 1985 2. JAN - 1 1985 3. Regular instrument installation of charges apply. PUBLIC SERV OF MISSOUR 4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color 		
 Note: (Continued) former at his expense. 3. In lieu of the above, the subscriber may provide and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. C. Colored Telephones 1. Colored telephones will be furnished, when shill be in a limited number of colors at the same charges and rates as black telephones 2. JAN - 1 1983 2. JAN - 1 1983 4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color 		MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND FACILITIES (Continued) APR 24
 former at his expense. 3. In lieu of the above, the subscriber may provide and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. C. Colored Telephones 1. Colored telephones will be furnished, when faithilable, in a limited number of colors at the same charges and rates as black telephones 2. JAN - 1 1985 2. JAN - 1 1985 3. Regular instrument installation or entrace charges apply. PUBLIC Service 4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color 	Β.	
 In lieu of the above, the subscriber may provide and maintain his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments. Colored Telephones Colored telephones will be furnished, when a bilable, in a limited number of colors at the same charges and rates as black telephones IAN - 1 1983 Regular instrument installation or charge can be same charges apply. PUBLIC Store Missoull Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color 		
 limited number of colors at the same charges and rates as black telephones 2. 3. Regular instrument installation or charge coharges apply. PUBLIC SEE of MISSOURI 4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color 	c.	his own buzzer circuits and buzzer or bell equipments.
 Regular instrument installation or change coharges apply. PUBLIC SERVICE of MISSION Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color 		limited number of colors at the same charges and rates as
4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color		
4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color		3. Regular instrument installation or change charges apply.
originally installed colored telephone with one of another color requires payment of the standard charge for each. Upon ter- mination of service by the applicant, no portion of a non- recurring charge so paid, shall be refundable or transferable, the instruments remaining the property of the telephone company		4. Some customers have previously paid a non-recurring charge for a colored telephone. The full benefit of the non-recurring charge shall be retained by the applicant in case of a move in location but only within the same exchange. The non-recurring charge entitles the applicant to one telephone of his color choice. Additional colored telephones or replacements of the originally installed colored telephone with one of another color requires payment of the standard charge for each. Upon ter- mination of service by the applicant, no portion of a non-
FILED		FILED
JUN 1 iso3		.IUN 1 ibod
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMIS		

-

ľ

.

- ----

· --

FORM NO. 13	Р. S. С. М.С. №о. 1	BREAK	REET No. 17.1
Cancel	ling P. S. C. MO. No. All Provious	l {Original}	HEET No. 12 44 18 in
Grand River	Mutual Telephone Corp. For	All Exchang Constmunity, Town	Je B
Name of Issu	uing Corperation of Polisi failit	Section N	
	GENERAL EXCHANGE S	ERVICE TARIFES	
			RECEIVED
MI	SCELLANEOUS SERVICE AND	FACILITIES (Contin	JUL 2 9 1957
			MISSOURI
1			Public Service Comm.
D. Ext	tension and Auxiliary Signals		
v			1 I
1.	Extension and Auxiliary Signa supplement, or replace the us		
	where such ringers do not fur	nish a sufficient	FILED
	volume of sound, or where a desired in addition to or in pla	-	4.UG 29 1957 .
1	signal.		
2.	Such signals operated by ringi		et lo service commissi
,	furnished in connection with a service. Audible signals oper		1
	mercial power and visual sign only in connection with individ		
,	private branch exchange static	on lines in common	
1 ,	battery exchanges except that will be furnished in connection	-	1
v	exchanges when practicable to	~	CANCELLED
3.	Extension and Auxiliary Signa		JAN 1 1988
	commercial power are design 110 volts, 60 cycle alternating volts direct current. Except	ed to be used on g current or 110	BY lot R.S. #1711
	volts direct current. Except which are operated by ringing		MISSOURI
	power for operating the signal	ls is furnished by th	e
	subscriber and is obtained fro furnished, installed and main		6
	subscriber.	- / -	!
ì			ļ
			l
·	• .		
DATE OF ISSUE	July 22 1957 month day year	DATE EFFECTIVE A	ugust 29, 1957 month day yaw
ISSUED BY _	C. W. Chastain	Manager Princ	ceton, Missouri

-7

-- ,

.

.

· · · ·

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

PAYPHONE SERVICE (Continued)

B. RESPONSIBILITY OF THE CUSTOMER (Continued)

- 3. The customer shall be responsible for the payment of charges for all local and toll Commission messages originating from or accepted at this type of service, including any Directory Assistance Calls.
- 4. The customer shall be responsible for obtaining a Certificate of Service Authority (CSA) to provide Payphone Service and for providing proof of said authority prior to installation of service.

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF

- 5. Each customer must provide instructions, attached or in close proximity to the set, for use including specific instructions for the above requirements; refunds and complaints; one-way calling if so equipped; long distance access; and must prominently display notice in close proximity to the set that the Instrument Implemented phone is not a Company Telephone. Said instruments shall also show the telephone set's working number and include a local or toll free number to allow the public to directly contact the private payphone owner.
- 6. Customers who elect not to subscribe to Selective Class of Call Screening will be fully responsible for all calls billed to customer's exchange access line. The Telephone Company shall have no responsibility to adjust any such charges and/or release customer from paying any such charges. Customer will hold the Telephone Company harmless from and against any liability or loss resulting from all calls billed to customer's exchange access line.
- 7. Any federal, state, or local taxes on the Customer Owned Pay Telephone or calls made from that phone are the responsibility of the customer.
- 8. The customer shall not program or cause to be programmed any such telephone used in [2] connection with this service to limit the duration of a local message.

APR 15 1997

MO.PUBLIC SERVICE COM

Indicates Changed Rate or Text + Indicates Change DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

DATE EFFECTIVE:

Apr 15 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 18

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 18

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

RECEIVED

JAN 1 5 1997

MISSOUR

SECTION II

P.S.C.MO.No.5TH REVISED SHEET NO.18Cancelling P.S.C.MO.No.4TH REVISED SHEET NO.18Grand River Mutual Telephone CorporationFOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

DEC 1

At in the second second

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 BY 6 7 P.S. # 18 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

DATE OF ISSUE NOV 25 1987 DATE EFFECTIVE "JAN 01, 1988 month day year month - day year ISSUED BY R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO name of officer title Princeton, MO

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 18 _ Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 18 Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION II REGENCED GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) (C - 1 1986) MISSOURI Public Service Commission D. Extension and Auxiliary Signals Monthly Rates Indoor Outdoor a. Audible Signals----Operated by Ringing Current 1. Extension Bells, ordinary \$.35 type each Extension Bells, loud ringing type each .50 \$ 1.00 Chime-toned Bells, each .50 2. Operated by Commercial Power including control equipment. 2.50 Bell, loud ringing, each 2.00 2.50 Gong, single bell, each 2.00 D Gong, double bell, each 2.75 2.75 Horn, each 2.75 2.75 (Bells, Gongs, or Horns for use in explosive atmosphere at \$4.00 per month in addition to rates herein quoted.) Visual Signals b. 1. Lamp indicator (exclusive of control equipment which is required in all cases) for one exchange line, each 1.00 2.00 2. Control Equipment Relavs For Noncontinuous Signals, each 1.00 1.00 -For Continuous Signals, each 1.00 1.00 Where Commercial Power is used the C. subscriber is CANCELLED JAN -1 1987 JAN 1 1988 Contraction Contractions BY 5th R.S. #18 Public Service Commission MISSOURI DATE OF ISSUE Dec 01 86 DATE EFFECTIVE Jan 01 87 month day year month day year ISSUED BY R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO name of officer title address

Gr <u>en</u>	<u>d R</u>	iver	Mut	<u>ual Telepi</u>	<u>ione Cor</u>	porati	on icr	A11_	Excha	inges			
	Ŋ	апте	of Is:	suing Corpo	ration			(nity, T lumber	Che or II	City	
	JH **	-		GENER	L EXCHA	NGE SE	RVICE TA	RIFFS		······································	r S v S	5 V	
			MISC	ELLANEOUS	SERVICE	ES AND	FACILITI	ES (Cor	ntinue	ed)	 NOV 3	∩ 1 08	2
D.	Ext	ensi	on a	nd Auxilia	ary Sigr	nals (C	ontinued	1)		ľ			' '
	4.	men fee	tan tof	es herein d that it the main , the char	be loca station	nted on n. Whe	the sam n equipm	ne prem: nent of	ises a a spe	indlwi cial	±ĥin∷d type-i	2,500r	nmis
				e individ						1			1
									<u> </u>		hly Ra Outdo		
		а.	Aud 1.	Extension type each Extension type each	by Ring n Bells, h n Bells, h	ging Cu , ordin , loud	ary ringing			\$.35 \$.50 \$.50	Ş1.	00	
			2.	Chime-ton Operated including Bell, lon Gong, sin Gong, don Horn, ead	by Comm g contro ud ring: ngle bel uble bel	nercial ol equi ing, ea ll, eac	Power pment. ch h	A D I		\$2.00 \$2.00 \$2.75	\$2. \$2. \$2.	. 50 . 75	
				(Bells, (in explo per mont herein qu	Gongs, d sive atr h in add JOted.)	nospher	e at \$4.	.00		366 1 1987			
		ь.	Vis 1.	ual Signa. Lamp ind: equipmen	icator t which	TO TEA	arrea ri	I ULL		COMM	18 Ission	0.0	
			2.	Relays	Equipmer	nt .						.00	
		c.	Whe	For Nonce For Cont: re Commere	inuous S	Signals	, each			\$1.00 \$1.00 is	\$1	.00 .00	
						<u> </u>	<u></u>				114.6 N - 1 '		
/1/	Lim	ited	Ava	ilability	, See Se	ection	III, 2nd	d Revis	ed Sh			ພວມ	

· -

.

1

· - - - · ·

name of off:	İ (
--------------	-----

cer

FORM NO. 13		Р. S. C.	MO. N	o) Revis	ed (. 18	
	Cancellin	g P. S. C.	MO. N	6.	<u>, 1</u>	1	t (92505) (Revise	ek (SHEE ed∫	Т No	18	-
Grand	River	Mutua r Corporati	1 Te	ephone C	orp. For	.	All Es	cchange Town or Cit	.8	\.	
							Secti	on Nurr	ber]	II	
, *	·•	G	ENE	RAL EXC	HA <mark>NGE SE</mark>	RVICE '	TARIFF	s	R.E(CEIVED	
	MISCE	LLAN	EOU	SSERVIC	ES AND FA	CILITIE	S (Cont	inued)	AUG	1 2 196	
D.	Extensi	ion an	d Au	xili ary Si	gnal s (Conti	nued)		P		SOURI	n.
				-	d contempl			tandard		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	J
	-	-			be located o					4	
					nain station				a		
	-		• •		I, the charged neet the ind	•		-	f		
i		ch cas				, rawwell i			*		
:	44		•.				Mon	thly Ra	tes	'n ref	ิก
							Indoor	Oute	ABIE	LLE	٣
i	а.	Aud	ible	Signals -				RAIN	JUB		
		(1)	Оре	rated by H	Ringing Cur	rent -		050-	• 1	1 1983	
			Exte	ension Bel	lls, ordinar	у	-		AN-		5
				, each			\$0.35				
					lls, loud rin	ngi ng	•	v 2		CE COMM	551014
ł				, each			\$0.50	\$7 UBLA	L SERV	MISSOURI	1
;		(2)			Bells, each		\$0.50	·	-		ł
	、	(2)	-	-	Commercial		-				1
1				-	trol equipm nging, each		\$2.00	\$2,50			ļ
					bell, each		\$2.00	\$2,50		Т	ļ
					bell, each		\$2.75	\$2.75		T	1
, , ,				n, each	Jeir, elen		\$2.75	\$2.75		N	
					s, or Horns	for use	-	-		N	İ
				_	atmosphere						1
1					addition to						1
			here	ein quoted	.)					N	l
1	b.	Visu	ial S	ignal s							ţ
i		(1)			or (exclusiv					1 -	ł
1				-	ich is requi		11				: i
					e exchange	lin e,	• · · · ·	• • • •			FN
		123	eacl		_		\$1.00	\$2.00		u u <u>-</u> 5	is U.
		(2)		trol Equip	ment					SEP 12	1000
1			Rela	•	nuous Signa	le anat	¢ 1 00	\$1.00		913 EG	1960
					nuous Signa us Signals,		\$1.00 \$1.00			browne	
	с.	Wher			. Power is u		-	ber is	FUBLIC	SERVICE	GOWWIS
		<u>-</u>		<u>. </u>							
*	•	AUG T	2 196	ŝ				CED 1	2 106	n	
DATE OF 1	ISSUE	month	∠ IJ(day	year		DATE EF	FECTIVE	SEP 1	130 کی آئی۔ رونی آ	V Year	
	_	~		C 1		M	-			•	
ISSUED BY	ſ	С,	<u>w</u> .	Chastain		Manage	<u>r P</u> 1	incetor	<u>, Mi</u>	ssouri	

•

T

!

۰.

_ _ _ _

-

-

······

- ----

P.S.C.MO, NO, 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF

PAYPHONE SERVICE (Continued)

C. VIOLATION OF REGULATIONS

- 1. Where any customer-owned pay telephone is in violation of this Tariff, the Company will notify the customer in writing of the violation.
- 2. The customer shall discontinue use of the customer-owned pay telephone or correct the violation and notify the Company in writing within five (5) days after receipt of such notice that the violation has been corrected.
- 3. Failure of the customer to discontinue such use or to correct the violation will result in the suspension of the customer service until such time as the customer complies with the provisions of this Tariff.

D. INSTRUMENT IMPLEMENTED PAYPHONE SERVICE

Instrument Implemented Payphone Service is offered for use with a customer provided pay telephone. All attachments of a customer provided instrument to the network must be made pursuant to the rules and regulations set forth in this Tariff and as required by State and Federal commission.

E. CENTRAL OFFICE (CO) IMPLEMENTED COIN LINE

- 1. Central Office Implemented Coin Line provides coin signaling. It is a line side connection from the local exchanges switch to the point of demarcation at the customer premise.
- 2. Features are additives to the operation of a flat rate access line that provide for CO Implemented coin line service. The Company offers those features that are provided by the functionality of the Company's switches. These include coin supervision, coin control (collect and return of coins, if applicable), and answer supervision. CO is implemented coin line features that are implemented by the functionality of an operation service provider, such as coin rating, coin refund, repair referral, and operation call screening, are the responsibility of the Payphone service provider (Customer).

Indicates Changed Rate or Text

+ Indicates Change DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

DATE EFFECTIVE: Apr

15 1997

month day year FILED

ADDRESS 15 1997

PRINCETON, MO.



JAN 1 5 1997

RECEIVED

MISSOURI + Public Service Commission

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 19

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 19

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 19

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 19

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No.1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

RECEIVED

DEC 30 1988 Monthly Rates*

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued)

E. EXTRA DIRECTORY LISTINGS

Regular Extra Listings in the alphabetical MISSOUHI section of the directory, and special types of Public Service Commission Extra Listings that are furnished at --Regular Extra Listings rates, each \$.35

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 <u>4</u> A <u>R</u>.S <u>+</u> 19 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

F1 60

FEB 1 1989

Public Service Commission

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

Date of Issue	JAN month	*	1989 year	Date	Effective	FEB month	01 day	1989 year
Issued By	R.A. Mc ame of o			General I title	~		ceton ddres	, MO.

.

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 19

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No.1

1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 19

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

_____i 0 i 1988

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) E. EXTRA DIRECTORY LISTINGS Regular Extra Listings in the alphabetical

section of the directory, and special types of <u>Active Sector</u> Extra Listings that are furnished at --Regular Extra Listings rates, each \$.35

CANCELLED

FEB 1 1989 BY 312 RSH19 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

3-

Date of Issue NOV 25 1987 Date Effective JAN 01 1988 month day year month day year Managan Princeton MO

Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO. name of officer title address

	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	(Original) SHEET No.
Grand		changes mmunity, Town or City
		n Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	
·		
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Conti	nued) JAN 19 (CES)
D.	EXTENSION AND AUXILIARY SIGNALS (Continued)	MISSOURI Public Service Commiss
•	4. (Continued)	Contrad Commission
	c. (Continued)	to the trans-
	required to furnish the power and wire it former or control equipment at his expens	
	d. In order to meet the special requirements	
	subscribers, Relays will be furnished to operation of subscriber-owned signalling	•
	In such cases the rates quoted under b. apply for such Relays.	
E.	EXTRA DIRECTORY LISTINGS	Monthly Rates
	Regular Extra Listings in the alphabetical section of the directory, and special types of Extra Listings that are furnished at	
	Regular Extra Listings rates, each	\$.35
F.	HELD FOR FUTURE USE	
	CANCELLED	
	JAN 1 1988	
	BY 2nd R.S. #19	
	Public Service Commission MISSOURI	n ·
1		and the state of the state of the state of the state of the state of the state of the state of the state of the
		FILED
		MAR 1 5 1983
		Public Service Commiss
DAT	E OF ISSUE January 20, 1983 DATE EFF	ECTIVE March 15, 1983
	month day year	month day

.

.

I

~	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No. <u>All Previous Schedules</u> $\begin{cases} Original \\ Revised \end{cases}$ SHEET No	
	nd River Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchanges Name of Issuing Corporation or Municipality Community, Town or City Section Number II	· · -
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued)	
D.	EXTENSION AND AUXILIARY SIGNALS (Continued)	VEU
	4. (Continued) JUL 1 4	l 195
	c. (Continued) MISSO	IIRI
	required to furnish the power and wire it to the trans_MISSO former or control equipment at his expense.	æ Com
	d. In order to meet the special requirements of certain subscribers, Relays will be furnished to control the	
	operation of subscriber-owned signalling equipment. In such cases the rates quoted under b. (2) above will	
	apply for such Relays.	
E.	EXTRA DIRECTORY LISTINGS Monthly Rate	
	Regular Extra Listings in the alphabetical section	
	of the directory, and special types of Extra Listings AUG 15 that are furnished at	1955
	Regular Extra Listings rates, each \$.35 PUBLIC SERVICE	COMM
F.	JACK AND PLUG EQUIPMENT	NE
	JACK AND PLUG EQUIPMENT 1. Jack and Plug Equipment is available in connection with apple classes of service, except Coin Box Service. All jacks of a line must be on the same premises.	198
	classes of service, except Coin Box Service. All jacks of a line must be on the same premises.	×، ∧∧
	2. The maximum number of jacks permitted for any one main of station or P. B. X. station is eight. The number of portable and permanently connected telephones allowed on any of BBUC SERVIC line shall not exceed the number of permanently connected telephones permitted for the class of service involved.	JE CO
	line shall not exceed the number of permanently connected telephones permitted for the class of service involved.	(N He
	(See Section III, Extension Stations.)	
	3. Portable telephones (equipped with plugs) are connected only as extension stations, the main station being permanently connected with the line.	
.		
TE OI	F ISSUE July 15 1955 DATE EFFECTIVE August 15 19	55

1

I

İ

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 20

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 20

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF

PAYPHONE SERVICE (Continued)

- E. CENTRAL OFFICE (C0) IMPLEMENTED COIN LINE (Continued) MISSOURI CO Implemented Coin Line features, including coin line signaling, coin collect, and return mission 3. (where applicable) and answer supervision, are provided by the Telephone Company per the technology available from the Company's facilities. It shall be the responsibility of the CO Implemented Coin Line payphone owner to assure technical and operational compatibility with the coin line features offered by the Telephone Company. FEATURES AND FUNTIONS F. 1. Answer Supervision provides signaling on the line notifying the line that the called party has answered. This feature is an additive to the CO Implemented Coin Line. 2. Coin Collection and Return provides an electrical signal on a CO Implemented Line indicating to the payphone equipment to collect or return coin(s) to the calling party. This feature is an additive to the CO Implemented Coin Line. 3. Special Number Assignment is a specific number requested by the customer. This
 - Special Number Assignment is a specific number requested by the customer. This service is available where facilities are accessible and it is technical feasible to provide. This feature is an additive to the CO Implemented Coin Line or to the Instrument Implemented Payphone Service.
 - 4. Selective Class of Call Screening will be provided where such facilities are available at the customer's option. Selective Class of Call Screening treatment enables the customer to restrict outgoing operator-handled calls, placed over the Telephone Company's network, from the service point to only those calls which are charged to a called telephone, a third number or a calling card.
 - 5. Validation may be performed through Originating-Line Screening (OLS). OLS enables operator service providers to determine whether there are billing restrictions on the exchange access line from which a call originates. OLS service delivers codes on operator assisted calls to identify calls originating from privately owned payphones, inmate locations, and hotels/motels, etc. Rates for this service are found in the appropriate interstate access tariff, when facilities and service are available. The customer has the option to request either Selective Class of Call Screening or OLS.

Indicates Changed Rate or Text

+ Indicates Change

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

DATE EFFECTIVE: Apr

PRINCETON MOD ADDRESS

15

month day year

APA 19 1097

1997

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

RECEIVED

JAN 1 5 1997

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 20

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 20

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

RECEIVED

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continue 3) 1988

F. HELD FOR FUTURE USE

MISSOUH Public Service Commission

G. JOINT USERS

Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical section of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user:

MONTHLY RATES*

Business Individual Lines Service

access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of \$.25.

Residence Individual Line Service

50% of individual residence access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of \$.25.

50% of individual business

H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED

FI SD

FEB 1 1989

APR 1 5 1997 BY 4 Th R.S. 20 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

Public Service Commission-

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

DATE OF ISSU)l 1989 DA lay year	TE EFFECTIVE:	FEB. month	• -	
	R.A. MCARTO name of off				CETON ddres	, MO. s

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation Community, Town or Chy Section Number II Community, Town or Chy GENERAL EXCHANCE SERVICE TARIFFS DEGETIVE MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) JAN 19 CS MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) MISSOURI F. HELD FOR FUTURE USE Public Service Com G. JOINT USERS Joint Users Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical section of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user: Monthly Rates Business Individual Lines Service 50% of individual business access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 25c N. HELD FOR FUTURE USE Soft of individual residence access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 25c N. HELD FOR FUTURE USE MISSOURI MAR 15 1983 Public Service Communities	Cancel	ling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	<u>lst</u> (Origio5) SHEET ? (Revised)
CENERAL EXCHANCE SERVICE TARIFFS UNE OUS USENVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) NISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) F. HELD FOR FUTURE USE G. JOINT USERS Joint USERS Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical sec- tion of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user: Business Individual Lines Service SOZ of individual bus: ness access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 250 Residence Individual Line Service N. HELD FOR FUTURE USE K. HELD FOR FUTURE USE			Community, Town or Cit Section Number II
MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) NISCOURT F. HELD FOR FUTURE USE G. JOINT USERS Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical sec- tion of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user: Business Individual Lines Service Residence Individual Line Service Not of individual business access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 250 Residence Individual Line Service NOCELLED FEB 1 1969 FEB 1 1969 FEB 1 1969 FEB 1 1969 FEB 1 1969 MAR 15 1983		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVI	
 F. HELD FOR FUTURE USE G. JOINT USERS <pre>Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical section of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user:</pre>	MISC	ELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FAC	CILITIES (Continued)
Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical sec- tion of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user: Business Individual Lines Service Residence Individual Line Service Busines Service Residence Individual Line Service Busines Service So% of individual rest dence access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 250 Business Line Service So% of individual rest dence access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 250 Business Line Service Business Service So% of individual rest dence access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 250 Business Service Commission Public Service Commission MAR 15 1983	F. HELD FOR	FUTURE USE	a
Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical sec- tion of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user: Business Individual Lines Service Residence Individual Line Service H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE M. HELD FOR FUTURE USE Solve Service Commission Public Service Commission Public Service Commission MAR 15 1983			
Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical sec- tion of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user: Business Individual Lines Service Residence Individual Line Service H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE N. HELD FOR FUTURE USE Solve Service Commission Public Service Commission Public Service Commission MAR 15 1983			· · · ·
tion of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user: Business Individual Lines Service Residence Individual Line Service H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE M. HELD FOR FUTURE USE Solve of individual rest dence access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 25c H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE CANCELLED FEB 1 1989 FEB 1 1989 FILED MAR 15 1983	G. JOINT US	ERS	
Business Individual Lines Service Business Individual Lines Service Residence Individual Line Service Residence Individual Line Service N. HELD FOR FUTURE USE H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE CANCELLED FEB 1 1989 BV 30 Commission Public Service Commission Public Service Commission MAR 15 1983	tion of	the directory is furnished	
computed to the next higher multiple of 250 So% of individual residence access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 250 H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE CANCELLED FEB 1 1989 FEB 1 1989 BY 300 E SHIZO BY 300 E SHIZO BY 300 E SHIZO MAR 15 1983	-		
dence access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 250 H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE CANCELLED FEB 1 1989 FEB 1 1989 BY 300 E SH20 BY 300 E SH20 MAR 15 1983			computed to the next
higher multiple of 250 H. HELD FOR FUTURE USE CANCELLED FEB 1 1989 BY 300 E SH20 BY 15 1983	Residenc	e Individual Line Service	
CANCELLED FEB 1 1989 BY 300 E SH 20 BY 300 E SH 20			computed to the next
BY Service Commune Public Service Commune MISSOURI MAR 15 1983			
BY Jublic Service Commune Public Service Could MAR 15 1983	H. HELD FOR		higher multiple of 250
Public Service CUAI MISSOURI MAR 15 1983	H. HELD FOF		higher multiple of 250
MAR 15 1983	H. HELD FOR	CAN	CELLED
Public Service Comn	H. HELD FOR	CAN	CELLED
	H. HELD FOR	CAN	higher multiple of 250 CELLED B 1 1989 200 C Strain ervice Commission ervice Commission MISSOURI

. . . - . .

	celling P.S.C. MO No. (Revined)	
<u></u>	Name Girssing Corporation For All Exchanges Name Girssing Corporation Section Number II	
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	<u>ل</u> ا
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) NOV 30 1982	
₹.	JACK AND PLUG EQUIPMENT (Continued)	nissio
	4. One bell permanently connected to the line is provided without additional charge for each portable telephone. Bells in excess of the allowance and other than those associated with stations permanently installed, are bridged to the line at the regular rate for extension bells. Not more than four bells are permitted on any one line.	-
	5. Two, three, or four conductor equipment is provided as follows: /1/	
	Monthly Rates	
	For each Jack\$.25For each Portable Telephone equipped withPlug, applicable to existing subscribers\$1.25	N
3.	JOINT USERS	
	Joint User Service, including one listing in the alphabetical sec- tion of the directory is furnished at the following rates for each joint user:	
	Monthly Rates	
	Business Individual Line Service 50% of individual busi- ness access line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 25¢.	N
	Residence Individual Line Service 50% of individual resi- dence access line rate computed to the next	
: H.	HELD FOR FUTURE USE MAR 1 5 1983 higher multiple of 25¢.	D
	BY BLIC SERVICE COMMISSION	
	JAN - 1 (ECC /1/ LIMITED AVAILABILITY. SEE SECTION III, 2nd REVISED SHEET 47.	
		-

...

i

i

i

1

. | |

-

۲

LEUED	EV R.A.	McArton	<u> General Manage</u>	r Princeton,	<u>Missouri</u>
	~~	n .2:	me of officer	title	eddress

RM NO. 1:	P. S. C. MO. No. 1 Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No. All Previous S	chedules {Original SHEET No. 20 Straigest SHEET No. 20 Straigest SHEET No. 20 SHEET
Gran	d River Mutual Telephone Corp. Fo	r All Exchanges
1	lame of Issuing Corporation or Municipality	Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE S	SERVICE TARIFFS
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES	AND FACILITIES (Continue RECEIVED
F.	JACK AND PLUG EQUIPMENT (Co	ntinued) JUL 1 4 1955
	4. One bell permanently connected	
	out additional charge for each n	to the line is provided with MISSOUR ortable telephone. Bells in public Service Comm
	excess of the allowance and othe	er than those associated with
	stations permanently installed,	are bridged to the line at the
	regular rate for extension bells	-
	permitted on any one line.	
	5. Two, three or four conductor e	quipment is provided as follows:
		Monthly Rates
	For each Jack	- FAM . 25
	For each Portable Telephone ec	
	Plug, the extension or P.B.X.	ABAN HELE L
	for the class of service involved	d) prus 1985 .25
G.	JOINT USERS	JAN - 1 1985 . 25 AUG 15 1955
а.	JOINT USERS	10th PS SION
	Joint User Service, including one li	STIDY TO THEVET DATA AT AN ALL C SERVICE COMMA
	section of the directory is furnished	sting the following rates for
	each joint user:	
		Monthly Rates
	Business Individual Line Service	
	Business Individual Line Service	50% of individual business
		line rate computed to the next higher multiple of 25¢.
		next mgner mattiple of 254.
1	Residence Individual Line Service	50% of individual residence
		line rate computed to the
		next higher multiple of 25¢.
ម	KEY EQUIPPED HANDSETS	
н.	KEY EQUIPPED HANDSETS	
н.		bases or otherwise constructed
H.		bases or otherwise constructed instrument, keys or switches
н.	1. Handset telephones with special	instrument, keys or switches
н.	1. Handset telephones with special so as to include as a part of the	instrument, keys or switches
 	1. Handset telephones with special so as to include as a part of the will be furnished to meet the sp scriber.	instrument, keys or switches ecial requirements of the sub-
 	 Handset telephones with special so as to include as a part of the will be furnished to meet the sp 	instrument, keys or switches

i

P.S.C.MO, NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 21

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

RECEIVED

JAN 1 5 1997

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF

PAYPHONE SERVICE (Continued)

MISSOURI DICService Commissio G. RATES AND CHARGES MONTHLY RATE 1. Exchange Access Line Instrument Implemented Payphone Service, 2-Way Service (B1 Rate) See Service Instrument Implemented Payphone Connection Service, 1-Way Service (B1 Rate) Charge. CO Implemented Coin Line (B1 Rate) 2. Features and Functions See Service Answer Supervision Connection - 83 S Coin Collection and Return \$ 1.38 Charge. Special Number Assignment \$ 5.00 Selective Class of Call Screening \$ 2.00 See Service Connection Chg

- 3. Local Messages per call \$0.25
- 4. A "local message" from Customer Provided Payphone Service served by a given exchange, is a completed local call originating at such service and terminating at any service which may be called without a toll charge.
- 5. Installation Charges, as specified elsewhere in this Tariff, apply in addition to other charges specified for CO Implemented Coin Line or Instrument Implemented Payphone Service.
- 6. Where Customer Calling Service is desired, the charges as specified in the appropriate Sections of this Tariff are applicable for Instrument Implemented Payphone Service.
- 7. Rates and Charges contemplate a normal business exchange access line service installation.

Filed

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

+ Indicates Change

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER GENERAL MANAGER TITLE

DATE EFFECTIVE:

PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

month day year

ANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

, **(**

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 21

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 21

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued RECEIVED

DEC 30 1988

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

. •

I. LOCAL MESSAGES

The rate for Local Messages from Public and Semi-Public Telephones is \$.10.*

J. HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 BY 6th R.S. Public Service Commission MISSOURI

FIED

FEB 1 1989

Public Service Commission-

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

DATE OF ISSUE:	JAN. (month c	 	FEB. month		1989 year
ISSUED BY: R. name	.A. MCARTO	GENERAL MANAGER title		CETON ddres	, MO. s

Ď	Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation For <u>All Exchanges</u> Name of Issuing Corporation For Community, Town or City
	Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued)
	* NOV 3 O 1982
	Public Service Commis
	I. LOCAL MESSAGES
	The rate for Local Messages from Public and Semi-Public Telephones is 10¢ for each five minutes or fraction thereof.
	J. HELD FOR FUTURE USE
	CANCELLED
	FEB 1 1989 BY 5 P.S.HZI
	Public Service ULRI MISSOURI
	FILED
	JAN - 1 '633
	JAN - 1 1905

	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No.	.1	2nd	{ Revised }SHI	EET No	21
	River Mutual Telephone	Corp. Fo		All Exc		• ·
			Secti	on Number	II	
	GENERAL	EXCHANGE	SERVICE T	ARIFFS		NECEIVED
<u>м</u>	ISCELLANEOUS SERVIC	ES AND F	ACILITIES (C	Continued)		MAY 3 - 196
H. 1	KEY EQUIPPED HANDS	ETS (Contin	ued)			MIJOURI
1	2. The rate shown is in a tension station rates i		ices involve		X-	blic Service Comn
	a. Push button, each		-	\$.25		
:	b. Hold key, each	- nil	ELLED	. 25		
	c. Line key, each	RANU		. 25 . 25		
1	d. Line lamp, each e. Switch, each		N-11983	. 25		. :
; , I. :		JA I H	PS 2			,
		BY	ERVICE COMMISS			
	LOCAL MESSAGES The rate for Local Mess Telephones is 10¢ for ea	ages from I ch five min	Public and Se utes or fract	emi-Public ion thereof.		
J .	LONG CORDS					
	1. Customers may reque furnished with the tel			-		C
 !	The use of such cords greater than normal.					•
i i	couraged. Should the					
	furnished and installe	d between t	he instrumer	nt and conne	cting	1
	block or between the	instrument	and the hand			C
1	,			Charges		-
•	2. For each circuit foot	of cord in	Non-P	lecurring	Montuly	
1	excess of normal leng				\$.10	2
i	Each cord	,	\$2	. 00		
	*Replacement with no	rmal cord		.00		1
	*This charge does no		-	-	J ()-	FILED
	service through exist replacement is reque	-		-		JUN 8- 198
					ԻսմԼ	IC SERVICE COM
DATE OF	ISSUE May 8 1962	-	DATE EFF	ECTIVE Jun		1962

. . -

P.S.C. MO. No. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

Section II 5th Revised Sheet No. 22 Replaces 4th Revised Sheet No. 22 For All Exchanges

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES

EXTRA DIRECTORY LISTINGS

Regular Extra Listings in the alphabetical section of the directory, and special type of extra listings that are furnished at regular extra listing rates				
Residence	\$2.00 monthly	(I)		
Business	\$3.00 monthly	(1)		

Date of Issue: November 26, 2013

Date Effective: January 1, 2014

Ron Hinds, General Manager Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673

FILED Missouri Public Service Commission JI-2014-0233

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 22

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 22

RECEIVED

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES JAN 1 5 1997

EXTRA DIRECTORY LISTINGS

MISSOURI

Regular Extra Listings in the alphabetical section of the directory, and special types of extra listings that are furnished at regular extra listing rates.....\$.35 each

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

FILED

APR 15 1997

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE CO

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

Indicates Changed Rate or Text

+ Indicates Change .

30 1997 DATE OF ISSUE: Jan month day year

Apr 15 1997 DATE EFFECTIVE: month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

GENERAL MANAGER TTTLE

PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

CANCELLED January 1, 2014 **Missouri Public** Service Commission JI-2014-0233

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 22

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 22

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

RECEIVED

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (ContinuedDEC 30 1988

K. HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED

APR 1 5 1997 BY 4 th R.S. #22 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

FI 60

FEB 1 1989

Public Service Commission

Date of Issue	JAN. 01 month day	Date	Effective	FEB. month		1989 year
	R.A. McArto me of offic	General tit	Manager le		ceton ddres	, MO.
P.S.C.MO. No. 1

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 22

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1

1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 22

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued)²

K. MILEAGE CHARGES

1. Extra Exchange Line Mileage. For telephone service other than Rural Line Service furnished outside the Base Rate Area but within the Exchange Area, the following mileage charges apply. These charges cover the additional facilities required and are in addition to the rates specified in the Local Exchange service Tariffs for the close of service desired and are in addition to Construction Charges when applicable.

Monthly Rate

11

JAN 0 1 1988

a. Individual Line, each one-quarter mile or fraction thereof	\$.70	
b. Two-party Line, each one-quarter mile or fraction thereof	\$.40	D
c. Four-party Line, each one-quarter mile or fraction thereof	\$.25	D
d. Private Branch Exchange Trunk, each one-quarter mile or fraction thereof	\$1.00	

CANCELLED

FEB 1 1989 BY 3MDR.SH22 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

3-

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective month day year

JAN. 01 1988 month day year

Issued By name of officer

R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO. address title

Grand I	Liver Mutual Telephone Corp. For	All Excha Community, Town or Ci Section Numb	
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SET	RVICE TARIFFS	
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FA	CILITIES (Continued) RECEIVED
			MAY 3 - 196
К.	MILEAGE CHARGES	L	MISSOUR Public Service Com
1.	Extra Exchange Line Mileage. For te	-	r
	than Rural Line Service furnished outs but within the Exchange Area, the foll		i +
	apply. These charges cover the addit		
	and are in addition to the rates specifi		1
	service Tariffs for the class of service addition to Construction Charges when		
		Monthly Ra	tes
	a. Individual Line, each one-quarter		
	mile or fraction thereof	\$.70	
	b. Two-party Line, each one-quarter mile or fraction thereof	\$.4)
	c. Four-party Line, each one-quarte	•	,
	mile or fraction thereof	\$.2!	5
	d. Private Branch Exchange Trunk, o one-quarter mile or fraction th		,
	one-quarter mile of fraction d	μειε ο ι φι. Ο	
2.	Extension or P. B. X. Station Mileage.		
	or P.B.X. stations located on premis which the main station or P.B.X. swi		
	beyond the distances specified in other		
	the following Mileage Charges apply.	These charges cove	r the
	additional facilities required and are i		• i
	specified for the extension or P.B.X. CANCELLED	station.	FILED
	JAN 1 1988		JUN 8- 1962
	BY 2ml P.S.#22		!
	Public Service Commission MISSOURI	PUBL	IC SERVICE COMMIS
ATE OF IS	SUE May 8 1962 E	ATE EFFECTIVE June	8 1962 day year

.

10

٢,

- - - - -

P.S.C. Mo. No. 1 Grand River Mutual Telephone Company

Missouti Public GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS Service Commission

Liability

RECT DEC 0 2 1999

(A) The Telephone Company will make reasonable efforts to cure any material failure to provide service caused solely by year 2000 defects in Telephone Company hardware, software or systems. Due to the interdependence among telecommunications providers and the interrelationship with non-Telephone Company processes, equipment and systems, the Telephone Company is not responsible for failures caused by circumstances beyond its control including, but not limited to, failures caused by: (1) the Customer; (2) other telecommunications providers as defined by Missouri statute; or (3) customer premises equipment. In addition, the Telephone Company does not ensure compatibility between Telephone Company and non-Telephone Company services used by the customer.

(N)

t





Issued: December 2, 1999

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Publicocontelephomyer 2000, web/236 Y2K.doc Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Phillip S. Johnson General Manager Grand River Mutual Telephone Co. Princeton, Mo 64673

Effective: January 1, 2000

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 23

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 23

For ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	REGEIVED
MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Cont	inued) DEC - 1 1986
OR SETS	MINNERIO

- L. OPERATOR SETS
 - 1. Operator sets (chest transmitter type) equipped p,with a single head band receiver are available for use on individual unession and P.B.X. station lines. A combined jack and key equipment is required to connect the set to the line; the following rates apply for each jack and key equipment furnished in addition to all other charges applicable to the class of service with which the service is furnished.(1)

Monthly Rates

Combined	jack	and	key	equipment	withc	out hold	ding		
feature	-		-				-	\$.75	D
Combined	jack	and	key	equipment	with	holdin	g feature	1.00	D

2. If the operator set is furnished in lieu of an instrument to which the subscriber is entitled for the rate paid for the class of service involved, no charge applies for the operator set as such. If furnished in addition to the instrument to which the subscriber is entitled, the operator set is charged for at the regular extension or P.B.X. station rate as applicable. In either case, one bell permanently bridged to the line will be furnished with each operators set without additional charge.(1)

CANCELLED

JAN 1 1988

BY <u>3nd RS. #23</u> Public Service Commission MISSOURI ie 1<u>7</u>) ,t∉N = 1 1987

ورسالة المعدومين المحال مشارك

(1) Limited Availability, See Section III, 2nd Revised Sheet 47.

DATE OF ISSUE	Dec 01 month day		EFFECTIVE	Jan month	_	87 year
ISSUED BY R.A. name	. McArton of officer	General tit	-		ceton ddres	

GENERAL EXCHANGE Si GENERAL EXCHANGE Si MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND AGE CHARGES (Continued) (Continued) (Continued) a. Extension or P.B.X. static one-quarter mile or fract: All measurements are on route ATOR SETS Operator sets (chest transmit with a single head band received for use on individual lines, lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for each equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is furn Combined jack and key equipholding feature Combined jack and key equipholding feature Combined jack and key equipholding feature	on line, each ion thereof of circuit b ter type) equiver are avail and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and ke on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	Continued) NOV 3 0 1982 (Continued) NOV 3 0 1982 (Continued) NOV 3 0 1982 L.ISSUURI Public Service Commis Monthly Rates \$.70 pasis. Public Service Commission is the JAN 1 1987 Public Service Commission of Missouri
MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND AGE CHARGES (Continued) (Continued) a. Extension or P.B.X. static one-quarter mile or fract: All measurements are on route ATOR SETS Operator sets (chest transmit with a single head band receive for use on individual lines, lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for each equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is fur: Combined jack and key equi- holding feature Combined jack and key equi-	on line, each ion thereof of circuit b. ter type) equ ver are avail and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and ke on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	Continued) NOV 30 1982 (Continued) NOV 30 1982 L.ISSUUIII Public Service Commin <u>Monthly Rates</u> S.70 pasis. A S.70 pasis. A S.70 pasis. A S.70 pasis. A S.70 pasis. A S.70 Public Service Commission A S.70 Public Service Commission A S.70 A S.7
AGE CHARGES (Continued) (Continued) a. Extension or P.B.X. static one-quarter mile or fracts All measurements are on route ATOR SETS Operator sets (chest transmit with a single head band receive for use on individual lines, a lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for each equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is furs Combined jack and key equi- holding feature Combined jack and key equi-	on line, each ion thereof of circuit b ter type) equ ver are avail and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and ke on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	L.ISSUURI Public SERVICE Commin <u>Monthly Rates</u> \$.70 pasis. hipped LableGANOELLED tion is the JAN 1 1987 ey her by <u>2 MARS. 23</u> PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSION
<pre>(Continued) a. Extension or P.B.X. static one-quarter mile or fract: All measurements are on route ATOR SETS Deperator sets (chest transmit with a single head band receiv for use on individual lines, a lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for eac equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is fur: Combined jack and key equi- holding feature Combined jack and key equi- holding feature</pre>	ion thereof of circuit by ter type) equiver are avail, and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and key on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	Public Service Commin <u>Monthly Rates</u> \$.70 pasis. A S .70 pasis. A S .70 pasis. A S .70 A S
 a. Extension or P.B.X. static one-quarter mile or fract: All measurements are on route ATOR SETS Operator sets (chest transmit yith a single head band receive for use on individual lines, a lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for each equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is fur: Combined jack and key equi- holding feature Combined jack and key equi- 	ion thereof of circuit by ter type) equiver are avail, and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and key on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	Monthly Rates \$.70 asis. hipped ableGANOELLED ableGANOELLED tion is the JAN 1 1987 by BY 2MA R.S. 23 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSION
one-quarter mile or fract: All measurements are on route ATOR SETS Operator sets (chest transmit with a single head band receive for use on individual lines, a lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for each equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is fur: Combined jack and key equi- holding feature Combined jack and key equi-	ion thereof of circuit by ter type) equiver are avail, and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and key on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	s.70 basis. hipped ableGANOELLED ation is the JAN 1 1987 ey her by <u>2MA R.S. 23</u> PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSION
ATOR SETS Operator sets (chest transmit with a single head band recein for use on individual lines, lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for each equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is fur Combined jack and key equi holding feature Combined jack and key equi	ter type) equ ver are avail and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and key on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	hipped ableGANOELLED is tion is the JAN 1 1987 by BY 2 MA R.S. 23 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSION
Operator sets (chest transmit with a single head band recein for use on individual lines, a lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for eac equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is furn Combined jack and key equi- holding feature Combined jack and key equi-	ver are avail, and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and ke on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	LableGANCELLED is the JAN 1 1987 by BY 2 MA R.S. 23 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSION
with a single head band receiv for use on individual lines, a lines. A combined jack and k required to connect the set to following rates apply for eac equipment furnished in addition charges applicable to the cla with which the service is fur Combined jack and key equa holding feature Combined jack and key equa	ver are avail, and P.B.X sta ey equipment o the line; t h jack and ke on to all oth ss of service nished./1/ ipment withou	LableGANCELLED is the JAN 1 1987 by BY 2 MA R.S. 23 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSION
holding feature Combined jack and key equ	-	
	тршенс мтсн	\$ 1.00
set as such. If furnished in which the subscriber is entit for at the regular extension cable. In either case, one b	<pre>led for the r. charge appli addition to led, the oper or P.B.X. st ell permanent</pre>	tate paid for the les for the operator the instrument to cator set is charged cation rate as appli- ily bridged to the line
ted Availabilíty, See Section	III, 2nd Rev	
	class of service involved, no set as such. If furnished in which the subscriber is entit for at the regular extension cable. In either case, one b will be furnished with each o charge./1/	class of service involved, no charge appli set as such. If furnished in addition to which the subscriber is entitled, the open for at the regular extension or P.B.X. st cable. In either case, one bell permanent will be furnished with each operators set

.

. . . .

Grai	nd Ri	iver Mutual Telephone Corp. For Al	ll Exchanges
1	Name of	f Issuing Corporation or Municipality	Community, Town or City Section Number II
		·····	
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SER	VICE TARIFFS
		MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND	FACILITIES (Continued)
			RECEIVE
к.	MIJ	LEAGE CHARGES (Continued)	
	2.	(Continued)	JUL 1 4 195
			Monthly RameSSOURI Public Service Con
		a. Extension or P. B. X. station lin	e, each
1		one-quarter mile or fraction the	reoi \$.70
	3.	All measurements are on route of ci	rcuit basis.
L.	OP	PERATOR SETS	
			AUG 15 19
	1.	Operator sets (chest transmitter typ	
		with a single head band receiver are	
		for use on individual lines, and P.B.	
		lines. A combined jack and key equi	ipment is
		required to connect the set to the lin	e; the follow RANGEBBB
		lines. A combined jack and key equi required to connect the set to the lin ing rates apply for each jack and key furnished in addition to all other cha	r equipment Obud
		able to the class of service with which	
		vice is furnished.	10t Ba
		Combined jeck and key againme	nt without PUBLIC SERVICE COMMIS
		Combined jack and key equipmen holding feature	\$.75
		Combined jack and key equipment	
		holding feature	1.00
	2.	If the operator set is furnished in 1:	an of an instrument to
	. <i>م</i> ة	If the operator set is furnished in lie which the subscriber is entitled for	
		class of service involved, no charge	-
		set as such. If furnished in addition	
		which the subscriber is entitled, the	
		for at the regular extension or P. B.	
		able. In either case one bell perma	
		will be furnished with each operator	
		charge.	

÷

ROBITICUX PRINTING V

j. 1 .-

2 1 P.S.C.MO. No. 1

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 24

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 24

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR

ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued))EC 30 1988

M. PRIVATE LINES (LOCAL)

MISSOURI

RECEIVED

- 1. The Telephone Company will furnish and maintavhlic five Commission Lines, where facilities are available and within the Exchange Area, for telephone communication between stations not connected to the exchange switchboard.
- 2. If any of the circuit required to furnish the service is outside the Base Rate Area, such circuit is furnished in accordance with the regulations contained under "Construction Charges" in the General Rules and Regulations.
- 3. The following rates apply

Monthly Rates*

- a. For the initial one-half mile of circuit or fraction thereof, circuit measurement \$3.00
- b. For each additional one-fourth mile of circuit or fraction thereof, circuit measurement \$.70

to very taraly therefore, no annual milioge Garverue boys

FILED

FEB 1 1989

blic Service Commission

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

Date of	Issue	JAN. month	• -	1989 year	Date Effective	FEB. month		1989 year
CANCELLED B May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission	By P nar	R.A. Mc ae of o			General Manager title		ceton ddres	, MO. S

Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 P.S.C.MO. No. 1

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 24

1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 24

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued)

- M. PRIVATE LINES (LOCAL)
 - 1. The Telephone Company will furnish and maintain Private Lines, where facilities are available and within the Exchange Area, for telephone communication between stations not connected to the exchange switchboard.
 - 2. If any of the circuit required to furnish the service is outside the Base Rate Area, such circuit is furnished in accordance with the regulations contained under "Construction Charges" in the General Rules and Regulations.
 - 3. The following rates apply

Monthly Rates

D

- a. For the initial one-half mile of circuit or fraction thereof, circuit measurement \$ 3.00
- b. For each additional one-fourth mile of circuit or fraction thereof, circuit s .70 measurement D

CANCELLED FEB 1 1989 BY 300 P.S. #24 Public Service Commission MISSOURI 3--· · · · O 1 1988

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year

month day year

Issued By R.A. McArton name of officer

General Manager Princeton, MO. title

address

123

		Can	celling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	(Origina') SHEET No. 24 (Reaxing)
Gra			Mutual Telephone Corporation	All Exchanges Community, Town or City Section Number II
			GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE T	ARIFFS DEUVED
, 				TES (Continued) NOV 3 0 1982
			IISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILIT	
м.	PR1	The wher for	LINES (LOCAL) Telephone Company will furnish an e facilities are available and wi telephone communication between s exchange switchboard.	thin the Exchange Area,
	2.	side with	ny of the circuit required to fur the Base Rate Area, such circuit the regulations contained under General Rules and Regulations.	is furnished in accordance
	3.	The	following rates apply	Monthly Rates
			For the initial one-half mile of or fraction thereof, circuit meas	
			For each additional one-fourth mi circuit or fraction thereof, circ measurement	
		c.	For each terminal instrument	\$ 2.00
			Regular main station installation apply to each terminal instrument	
N.	REC	EIVER	S - SPECIAL AND ADDITIONAL	4
	1.	thos	ial and additional receivers in a se regularly provided, are furnish owing rates:/1/	
		Rece Head Head	h Case Receiver or Head Band & Si iver, each Band & Double Receiver, each Band & Single Receiver equipped & Plug, each	\$.50 - \$.75
/1/	Lim	ited (CANCELLYEBee Section III, 2n	d Revised Sheet 47.
			JAN 1 1988	JAN - 1 (688
		Public	BY <u>2nd R.S.*24</u> Service Commission MISSOURI	
ראר ייי אר	E O	F ISSU	JE <u>December 1, 1982</u> DA month day year	TE EFFECTIVE January 1, 10 month day y

•

- -

- - ----

•

..

			Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchanges	nity, Town or City
			Section N	
			GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARI	FFS
	•	<i>:</i> -	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	RECEIVED
		MI	SCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIE	
м.	PRI	IVAT.	E LINES (LOCAL)	JUL 1 4 1955
	1.	Line Are	Telephone Company will furnish and mainta es, where facilities are available and within a, for telephone communication between sta nected to the exchange switchboard.	the Exchange
	2.	the with	ny of the circuit required to furnish the serv Base Rate Area, such circuit is furnished i the regulations contained under "Construct he General Rules and Regulations.	n accordance
	3.	The	following rates apply : <u>N</u>	Aonthly Rates
		a.	For the initial one-half mile of circuit or fraction thereof, circuit measurement	\$ 3.00 AUG 1 ⁵ 1955
		Ъ.	For each additional one-fourth mile of circuit or fraction thereof, circuit measurement.	S PUBLIC SERVICE COM
		с,	For each terminal instrument	\$ GANGELLE
		d,	Regular main station installation charges apply to each terminal instrument.	JAN - 1 1983
N.	RE	CEIV	ERS - SPECIAL AND ADDITIONAL	BY DELIC SERVICE COMMIS
	1.	thos	cial and additional receivers in addition to se regularly provided, are furnished at the owing rates :	OF MISSION
			ch Case Receiver or Head Band & Single	
			eiver, each ad Band & Double Receiver, each	\$.50 \$.75
			d Band & Single Receiver equipped with Jack & Plug, each	\$ 1.00

and the

1

I.

.

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 25 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 25 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

12

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

3-JAN 01 1988 1 الم المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع ال المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع المراجع • 1 -----Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective 01 1988 JAN. month day year month day year CANCELLED May 12-2014 Missour Publiced By R.A.McArton General Manager Princeton, MO. name of officer address title Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

		celling P.S.C				(Rexix=*	SHEET No.
Gra	nd River Name of	Mutual Tele Issuing Corp	ohone Com pration	rporation		Exchanges Community tion Number	Tavr. or City AIEUVIED
		GENE	RAL EXCH	ANGE SERVI	CE TARIFFS		<u>) V 3 0</u> 1982
	М	ISCELLANEOU	5 SERVIC	ES AND FAC	ILITIES (C	Continued)	I.IISGOUNI
Ν.	RECEIVER	S - SPECIAL	AND ADD	ITIONAL (C	ontinued)	Public S	Sorvico Commiss
	Head	tinued) Band & Dou Jack & Plu			ped	Mon	\$ 1.25
	the Sing ard Wher of t	onnection w Watch Case I le Receiver hand receive e the Double he standard one Watch Ca	Receiver is furn: er withor e Receive receive:	or the He ished in l ut additio er is furn r, an addi	ad Band an ieu of the nal charge ished in l tional cha	nd e stand- e. Lieu	
ο.	CONNECTI	ON WITH CUS	IOMER-OW	NED VOICE	RECORDING	EQUIPMENT/1	./
						Installatic Charge	on Monthly <u>Rates</u>
		Connector					
		an automat:					
		For permane: Jack for ter				\$ 5.00 \$ 5.00	\$ 2.00
	vice whic	out an autor , (for use w h has no com system), ea	with priv	vate line	service	\$ 5.00	\$ 1.00
	equipmen	allation ch t is instal poses is re	led at t		-		
	jacks fo	le recorder r voice rec CELLED	ording ed	luipment w	ill be fu	rnished to m	recorder
	JAN	<u>1</u> - 1988					
/1/		Availabi 195	y, See So	ection III	, 2nd Rev	ised Sheet	47.
	ublic Serv	vice Commis				li	
	. M1	SSOURI				JA	N - 1 1988
·							
ነል ጥነ	e of Issu	E Decemb	er 1, 198	82	ከልጥፑ ድ	FFFCTIVE	January 1, 19

name of officer

title

address

	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No. All Previous Sc	hedules {Original SHEET No
Gra	nd River Mutual Telephone Corp.	All Exchanges
	Name of Issuing Corporation or Municipality	Community, Town or City
		Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE	SERVICE TARIFFS
		RECEIV
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE	S AND FACILITIES (Continued) 4
N.	RECEIVERS - SPECIAL AND ADDIT	
		Public Service (
	1. (Continued) Head Band & Double Receiver et	Monthly Rates
	with Jack & Plug, each	
	2. In connection with P.B.X. and i	ndividual service.
	the Watch Case Receiver or the	
	Single Receiver is furnished in l	ieu of the stand-
	ard hand receiver without additi	
	Where the Double Receiver is fu	
	of the standard receiver, an add for one Watch Case Receiver is	U U
о.	CONNECTION WITH CUSTOMER-ON EQUIPMEN	
		Installation Monthly
		Installation Monthly Charge Rates NBEL
	Recorder Connector Equipment	
	With an automatic recorder tone	devise $JAN = 1$
		I DE PO
	For permanent installation*	*, each- \$5.00 \$2.00 er**,each-\$5.00 PUBLIC SERVICE C
	Jack for temporary recorde	er**, each-\$ 5.00 PUBLIC SERVICE OF MISS
	Without an automatic recorder t	one de-
	vice (for use with private line s	
	which has no connection with ex	•
	or toll system), each	\$5.00 \$1.00
	* No installation charge applies whe	re permanent recorder con-
4	nector equipment is installed at the	
	demonstration purposes is removed	-
4 7	** Portable recorder connector equi	pment for use in connection
	with jacks for voice recording equip	ment will be furnished to
 	recorder manufacturers and their ag	
ATE (oF ISSUE July 15 1955	DATE EFFECTIVE August 15 195
	BY_ Cwahastan	Manager, Princeton, Misso

٠

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

P.S.C. MO. No. 1 Section Number II 3rd Revised Sheet No. 26 Cancels 2nd Revised Sheet No. 26 For All Exchanges

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS RECENCL Service Restrictions (N) NOV 1 9 1997 A. Toll Access Restriction 1. Toll Access Restriction provides a means of restricting access to the Long Distance SERVICE COMM Message Telecommunications Network. Three options are available to the customer: a. Restriction of 1+ calls only. b. Restriction of 1+ calls and 0+ and 0- (operator handled) calls, except 8XX IN-WATS. Restriction of 1+, 0+, 0- and 8XX IN-WATS where facilities allow. c. 2. Restriction of 0+ and 0- operator handled calls prevents the customer from dialing a long distance telephone number or telephone operator for any purpose including for emergency or telephone assistance purposes. The Company shall not be liable to the customer or any third party for any and all claims, losses or damages caused by the restriction to any toll service. 3. Customers must apply in writing for the establishment of Toll Access Restriction. The appropriate non-recurring charges will apply to establish service. 4. 5. Rates The rate for this service will be charged on a monthly basis. Toll Access Restriction (any option) \$3.00* (N)

FILED

* Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Issued: November 24, 1997

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Philip S. Johnson General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: January 1, 1998

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 26 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 26 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

ĐĐC 1

CANCELLED



	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No	·	{Orig Rez	inal SHEET No	26
Gran	d River Mutual Telephone (fame of Issuing Corporation	Corp. For	Communi	changes tr. Town or City lection Number	
		·····			
		CHANGE SERVI	·····	RECEIVE	D
	MISCELLANEOU	S SERVICES AN	D FACILITIES (APR 24 Continued)	96
0.	CONNECTION WITH CUSTO EQUIP	OMER - OWNEI PMENT (Contin	D VOICE RECO ued)	MISSOU RDINUSIIC Service	
**(C	ontinued)				
	purposes at monthly charge installations.	es the same as	charges for pe	rmanent	
	Note: See Section III for F with customer - own				
P.	RETRACTILE HANDSET COR	DS			
	CANCELLED				
	JAN 1 1988				
	BY 2nd R.S. #26				
	Public Service Commission	i			
	MISSOURI				
				FILED	
				JUN 1 1955	
			PUBLI	; service commis	50
ATE OF	ISSUE May 1 1968		DATE EFFECTIVI	g June 1 month day	1

-- · ·

i

!

| |

ł

ł

ļ

İ

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

Section II For All Exchanges 2nd Revised Sheet 27 Cancels 1st Revised Sheet 27

PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE

RECEIVED

「「「」」「」

Private Line Concurrence

The Company concurs in the rules and regulations governing intrastate intra-LATA interexchange Private Line Service as set forth the state of a solution in Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company's tariff on file with and approved by the Public Service Commission of the State of Missouri, and in any amendments thereto as authorized by the Missouri Public Service Commission or applicable law. The Company does not concur in the rates for private line service of Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company. Rates for these services are set out in the following pages of this concurrence.

Private Line Cancellation Rights

The Company reserves the right to cancel and make void the above concurrence statement, in whole or in part, subject to requirements as may be ordered by the Missouri Public Service Commission, at any and such time as it appears that such cancellation is in the best interest of the Company and/or its customers.

FILED

Public Service Commission

Effective: 7/1/88

Issued: 5/2/88

R. A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

and	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No
and	River Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchanges Name of Issuing Corporation Community, Town or City
	Section Number FIRE INE
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS
_	MAR = 1184
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) MISSOURI
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (CONFINED, MISSOURI
Q.	Private Line Concurrence Public Service Comm
	The Company concurs in the rates, charges and regulations governing intrastate intra-LATA interexchange Private Line Service as set forth in Southwestern Bell Telephone Company's tariff on file with and approved by the Public Service Commission of the State of Missouri, and in any amendments thereto as authorized by the Missouri Public Service Commission or applicable law.
	Private Line Cancellation Rights
	The Company reserves the right to cancel and make void the above concurrence statement, in whole or in part, subject to requirements as may be ordered by the Missouri Public Service Commission, at any and such time as it appears that such cancellation is in the best interest of the Company and/or its customers.
	DANSELLED JUL 01 1988 AUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSOURI
	FILED MAR 15 1984 TAO # 8/6 Public Service Commission dicates change
	March 1 1984 MAR 1 5 1984
	OF ISSUE <u>March 1, 1984</u> DATE EFFECTIVE

٢

· -

l

•••

DRM NO. 13	P. S. C. MO. No. 1 ancelling P. S. C. MO. No. All Previous Schedules	Original SHEET No. 27 Revised SHEET No. 27 Original SHEET No
		(Revised)
Grand H	River Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Ex of Issuing Corporation or Municipality	Community, Town or City
		Section Number II
i i	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS
)		
1	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACI	LITTES (Continued) RECEIVED
Q. SP	ECIAL CIRCUITS	
ł		1 JUL 1 4 1955
1.	Local loops used in connection with inter	exchange facilities MISSOURI
	for either Private Line Telephone Servic Teletypewriter Service, Teletypewriter	Exchange Service.
	and Private Line Morse Service will be	
į	facilities are available, at the Business	Individual Line Rate.
	a. An installation charge equal to the c	ant of Johon Required 1 L E
1	a. An installation charge equal to the c to install such Loops applies to each	-
	Service Connection Charge. The mi	
ļ	charge will be \$7.50.	
2.	Channels for services not specifically na	PUBLIC SERVICE COMMI
	these Tariffs, and for purposes other that	an telephonic com-
	munication, will be furnished where faci	
	and where in the judgment of the Telepho	- /
1 1 1	to be made of such Channels is not contr	ary to regulations.
1		Monthly Rates
	a. Channels for P. B. X. tie lines, or al.	
	circuits, and like purposes, first ha mile or fraction thereof circuit mea	
!	Each additional one-quarter mile or	- 1
	thereof	¢ 70
	b Channella Canada i sta tit	" GAN ge lli
	b. Channels, for use in connection with exchange facilities for Radio Broado	1
	channels between pick-up points and	
	Station or Studio, between a Radio S	
	and Studio, between Studio and/or S	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
r.	and Transmitter, first one-quarter	
	fraction thereof airline measuremen	
1	Each additional one-quarter mile or thereof	\$.70
1	· .	
1	Note: If the use to which these Cha	nnels are to be put
<u> </u>		
DATE OF ISS	SUE July 15 1955 DATE	EFFECTIVE August 15 1955

المراجبين المراجبين المعادية

لتعفقه

- Andrew - - - -

1

÷ · ·

i

I.

al i

. . .

جنئة حصد الراث

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.	INDEX Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.1
PRIVATE LINE TA INDEX	RIFF CONCURRENCE
General	Sheets 27.2
Rates	RECEIVED 27.2
Series 100	MAY 1 (1) 27.2
Series 200	16682403 27.4
Series 300 & Series 400	Public Territor Trasion 27.7
Special Bridging Service	2 7.11
Signaling	27.13
Miscellaneous Charges	27, 15

FILED

27.15

i.

i

.

i

JUL 1 1988 84-222 etal. Public Service Commission

- -

Effective: 7/1/88

Issued: 5/2/88

R. A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

Section II Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.2 PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE RECEIVED 3.1 GENERAL MAY、 本に、 3.1.1 This Section of this Tariff sets forth the rates and charges for services described in Section 2 Public Types - 2 - 2 data A. Cross reference to Section numbers are listed down the right column of each rate page. B. Rate application is as set forth in Section 2 of this Tariff. 3.2 RATES 3.2.1 Special Signaling Service-Series 100 A. Rates-IntraLATA Interexchange Monthly Service Tariff Rate Charge Reference 1. Local Channel, each per first termination on a premises Type 102 (1L3QY) (1LMCY). . . \$ 17.65 \$240.00 2.2.1 2. Interoffice Channel, each V-H mile, or fraction thereof Type 102 (1L3QS (1LMCS). . . 2.2.1 .50 None 3. Interoffice Channel Terminal, per terminal (Two required per interoffice channel) FILED Type 102 (OXNTS)(OXNSS) \$ 11.10 None 2.2.1 84-222 et a Public Service Commission

Issued: 5/2/88 R. A. McArton Effective: 7/1/88 General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

÷

Grand Riv	ver Mu	tual Telephone Corp.			Seci For All Exc Original Shee	-
		PRIVATE LINE	TARIFF C	ONCURREN	СЕ	RECEIVED
3.2 RAT	ES-(Co	ntinued)				杨 林寺 111
3.2.1	Spec i	al Signal Service Se	eries-10	0-(Conti	nued)	171 1 1 1 1 1
Α.	Rates	-IntraLATA Interexc)	ange-(C	ontinued) Phate the	
				16 6		
				MONT	<u>hly Rate</u>	Tariff Ref.
		(to 250 each	-	Each additional	
	P	nterexchange Channel er V-H mile or raction thereof	ι,			
	Т	уре 102 (1L3Q4)(1LMC	24) \$	3.65	\$ 1.00	2.2.1
	t r	nterexchange Channel erminal, each (two equired per inter-		Monthly <u>Rate</u>	Service Charge	
		xchange channel) ype 102 (0XN3S))(0XN	N2S)	\$ 33.65	None	2.2.1
	t c s	ach additional point ermination of a loca hannel,different bu ame premises per 1/2 ile(1)(3)	al ilding,			
		ype 102 First 1/10 ile(1L3QK)(1LMCK)		4.00	75.00(2)	2.2.1
	A	dditional 1/10 mile		.55		FILED
	t c	ach additional point ermination of a loca hannel in the same wilding (l)(3)			Publ	JUL 1 1988 84-222 et al. Ic Service Commission
	Т	ype 102 (1L3QA)(1LM	CA)	2.45	75.00(2)	2.2.1
		to existing service customers.	instal	lations a	t existing loca	tions for
		plies per point of				_ ·
(3) The	month	ly rate shown does i	not inc]	lude main	tenance and/or	repair. —
Issued: ELLED , 2014	5/2/88	R. A. McArto General Mana 1001 Kentuck Princeton, M	ger Y Street		Effective:	7/1/88

,

.

.

ı.

Grand Ri	ver Mutual Telephone Corp.			Section All Exchar al Sheet 2	nges
	PRIVATE LINE TA	ARIFF CON	CURRENCE		
3.2 RAT	'ES-(Continued)				
3.2.2	Sub-Voice Grade Service-Se	eries 200		٦	ECENTED
Α.	Rates-IntraLATA Interexcha	inge		8.D. (NV .5 (1) / /
		HALF DUPLEX	DUPLEX		NY 2 1999
		Monthly		Publice	Tariff ^{1,530}
1.	Local Channel, each, per first termination on a premises	Rate	Rate	Charge	<u>Ref.</u>
	-		\$41.20 (1LYKY, 1L6DY, 1L3CY, 1LMDY)	\$ 300.00	2.2.2
	Туре 251 (1LYDY, 1 1L3AY, 1	-	59.90 (llyky, ll6dy, ll3cy, llmdy)	300.00	2.2.2
2.	Interoffice Channel, each V-H mile, or fraction thereof, per channel				
	Type 250		\$ 6.75 (llyks, ll3Cs, ll6Ds, llMDS)	None	2.2.2
	Туре 251 (lLYDS, l lL6BS, ll	ll3AS,	6.75 (lLYKS, lL3CS, lL6DS, lLMDS)	None	2.2.2 FILED
3.	Interoffice Channel Terminal, per terminal (two required for each interoffice channel)			Public S	JUL 1 1988 84-222 et al. Iervico Commis
	Туре 250(01№55)	7.00	7.00 (01N6	5) None	2.2.2
	Type 251(01N5S)	3.45	3.45 (01N6	S) None	2.2.2

Issued: 5/2/88 R. A. McArton Effective: 7/1/88 General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673



Ł

I

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.5

DUPLEX

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE

Sub-Voice Grade Service-Series 200-(Continued)

HALF DUPLEX

RECEIVED

3.2 RATES-(Continued)

3.2.2

Miley in its

A. Rates-IntraLATA Interexchange-(Continued)

Public Center Countriastan

		Monthl	y Rate		Monthl	y Rate	
			Each Ad	d.		Each Ac	Jd.
	0 to 2	250 miles	mile ov	er Øto	250 mile	s mile ov	ver Tariff
	eac	h mile	250	e	ach mile	250	Ref
4.	Interexchange						
	Channel, each						
	V-H mile or						
	fraction thereof						
	m	a) a				A A A	
	Туре 250	\$1.80	•		\$ 1.80	•	2.2.2
		(1LYK4,	•		(1LYD4,		
		1L6D4, 1	14104)		11.684, 1	Lete 4 j	
	Туре 251	2.45	1.50		2.45	1.50	2.2.2
		(llyr4,	1 L3C4 ,		(1LYD4,	113A4,	
		1L6D4, 1	LMD4)		1L6A4, I	LMF4)	
		HALF D		DUPLEX		Service	Tariff
		Monthl	y Rate	Monthly	Rate	Charge	Ref.
c	Interexchange Cha	1					
э.	Terminal, per tern						
	(two required per						
	exchange channel)	Incer					
	exempinge engintery						
	Туре 250	(01N2S) \$40	.85	\$41.79	6 (01N3S)		2.2.2
	Туре 251	(01N2S) 38	.15	38.15	5 (01N3S)		2.2.2
							FILED
							ಇ ಳಿದಿಗಾಟುವಕಟ್ಟಾ?

JUL 1 1988 84-222 et al. Public Service Commission

Issued: 5/2/88 R. A. McArton Effective: 7/1/88 General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.6

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE

HALP DUPLEY

DIPLEY

3.2 RATES-(Continued)

3.2.2 Sub-Voice Grade Service-Series 200-(Continued)

A. Rates-IntraLATA Interexchange-(Continued)

RECEIVED

植宿子 長門

Public Contractor Coston

		HALF DUPLEX	DUPLEX		
		Monthly Rate	Monthly Rate	Service <u>Charge</u>	Tariff <u>Reference</u>
6.	Each additional poir of termination of a local channel, diffe building, same prem per 1/10 mile (1)(2)	erent ises,			
	Type 250 First 1/10 mile	. \$18.15 (1LYDR, 1L3AK, 1L6BK, 1LMFK)	(1LYKR, 1L	BCK,	2.2.2
	Additional 1/10 mile	e .60	1.15		
7.	Each additional poin of termination of a local channel in sau building(1)(2)(4)				
	Type 250 (W1W)	15.75	15.75(W	2W) 130.00(3)	2.2.2

FILED

JUL 1 1958 84-222 et el. Public Service Commission

- (1) Maximum of three terminations on the same premises for Type 250 and no additional terminations for Type 251.
- (2) Obsolete-applicable to existing service installations at existing locations for existing customers.
- (3) Charge applies per point of termination inside moved.

R. A. McArton

(4) The monthly rate shown does not include maintenance and/or repair.

Issued: 5/2/88

Effective: 7/1/88

General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

P.S.C. MoNo. 1	Р	. :	S	.c		H	ю		-N	О	•	1	
----------------	---	-----	---	----	--	---	---	--	----	---	---	---	--

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.7

PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE

RECENTED

3.2 RATES-(Continued)

M611 (4)

3.2.3 Voice Grade Service-Series 300(1) and Series 400

A. Rates-IntraLATA Interexchange

Public Service and Alexand

i.

ţ

i

.

ī.

:

Ì

1.	Local Channel, each, per first termination on a premises	Monthly <u>Rate</u>	Service <u>Charge</u>	Tariff <u>Reference</u>
	Type 311 (lLPAY)(lLIOY)(lL3AY)			
	(llLBY)	\$39.40	\$280.00	2.2.3
	Type 312 (lLPRY)(lLVRY)	61.25	270.00	2.2.3
	Type 314A (1LTAY)	83.35	340.00	2.2.3
	Type 414B (lLTBY)	96.30	560.00	2.2.3
	Type 420 (lLMDY)(lL6CY)(lLLCY)	63.45	290.00	2.2.3
	Type 422 (lLMFY)(lL6AY)(lLLDY)	63.45	290.00	2.2.3
	Type 423 (1LMGY)	32.95	280.00	2.2.3
	Type 424 (lLMHY)	61.70	340.00	2.2.3
	Type 425 (lLMJY)	45.85	270.00	2.2.3
	Туре 428 (1ЬМКУ)	43.55	270.00	2.2.3
2.	Interoffice Channel, each			
	V-H mile, or fraction thereof,			
	<pre>per channel(lLHBS)(lLJKS)</pre>			
	(1LPJS)(1LTBS)(1L1OS)(1L3AS)			
	(1L6BS)(1L6DS)(1LMFS)(1LVRS)	7.55	None	2.2.3
3.	Interoffice Channel Terminal,			
	per terminal (two required per			
	interoffice channel)(PMNSS)			
	(PMNFX)	4.35	None	2.2.3

FILED

JUL 1 1998 84-222 et al. Public Service Commission

 Obsolete - Applicable to existing service installations at existing locations for existing customers.

Issued: 5/2/88	R. A. McArton	Effective: 7/1/88
	General Manager	
	1001 Kentucky Street	
	Princeton, Missouri 64673	

Grand Ri	ver Mutual Telephone Corp		0	Se For All F riginal S	_	
	PRIVATE LINE	TARIFF CONCURRE	NCE		RECEIVED	i .
3.2 RAT	ES-(Continued)				FRICKS P.	
3.2.3	Voice Grade Service-Seri	es 300(1) and S	eries	400-(Cont	MAY DIA inued)	
Α.	Rates-IntraLATA Interexc	hange-(Continue	d)			
				Fut		1 231,535
		Mont	hly R	ate		
		0 to 250 miles each mile		h a dditio le over 2		
4.	Interexchange Channel, e V-H mile, or fraction	ach				
	thereof (1LEU4)	\$ 4.10		\$ 1.05	2.2.3	
5.	Interexchange Channel Te terminal (two required p exchange channel)	-				
			-	Service	Tariff	
		Rat	.е	Charge	Reference	
	Type 311 (P1NAl)	\$ 27	.90	None	2.2.3	
	Type 312 (PINBI)(PIND		.90	None	2.2.3	
	Type 314 (PlNG1)		7.90	None	2.2.3	
	Type 414B (PINH1)	27	.90	None	2.2.3	
	Type 420 (PlNQl)(PlNC		.90	None	2.2.3	
	Type 422 (PlNRl)(PlNE		7.90	None	2.2.3	
	Type 423 (PlNS1)		7.90	None	2.2.3	
	Type 424 (PINTI)		7.90	None	2.2.3	
	Type 425 (PlNUl) Type 428 (PlNVl)		7.90	None	2.2.3	
	Foreign Exchange (P1N		7.90 7.90	None None	2.2.3 2.2.3	
	Foreign Exchange (Fin		• • • •	None	4.4.3	
			onthly	Rate		
6.	Bridging Charge, (multi-				FILED	
	point service), per	^	2 F.C			
	bridged channel (BQ7)	>	7.55	Pub	2.2.5 JUL 1 1986 84-222 et a lic Service Comm	J.

 Obsolete - Applicable to existing service installations at existing locations for existing customers.

Issued: 5/2/88	R. A. McArton	Effective: 7/1/88
	General Manager	-
	1001 Rentucky Street	
	Princeton, Missouri 64673	

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

i

ł

Grand Ri	ver Mutual Telephone Corp.		For All Exc	tion II changes ^{st 27} #950ENVED
3.2 RAT	PRIVATE LINE TARI) ES~(Continued)	FF CONCURRENC		MAY 5 for a
3.2.3	Voice Grade Service-Series 3	00(1) and Ser	ies 400-(Contin	nued)
	Conditioning Options-Availab			
		Monthly	Service	Tariff
1.	Туре С1	Rate	Charge	Reference
	-164 -17			
	-Two point not arranged			
	for switching, per service		<u></u>	0 0 0
	point (P2W)	\$ 9.40	\$80.00	2.2.3
	-Two point arranged for			
	switching to another two-			
	point channel, per service			
	point (P2X)	17.00	80.00	2.2.3
	-Multi-point channel, per			
	service point (P3G)	18.80	80.00	2.2.3
2.	Туре С2			
	-Two point not arranged			
	for switching, per service			
	point (P3HC2)	37.70	80.00	2.2.3
	-Two point arranged for			
	switching per service			
	point (P3J)	56.45	80.00	2.2.3
	-Multi-point channel,			
	per service point (PH9)	56.45	80.00	2.2.3
3.	Туре С4			FILED
	-Two-point channel, per			8 h days time to d
	service point (P4G)	65.80	80.00	JU2.21.3 1988
	-Three or four-point		Pub!	84-222 et al. lo Service Commission
	channel, per service	04 70		
	point (6DU)	84.70	80.00	2.2.3

 Obsolete - Applicable to existing service installations at existing locations for existing customers.

Issued: 5/2/88	R. A. McArton	Effective: 7/1/88
	General Manager	
	1001 Kentucky Street	-
	Princeton, Missouri 64673	

Gra	and Ri	ver Mutual Telephone Corp.			Section II 11 Exchanges Sheet 27.10
		PRIVATE LINE TARIF	F CONCURRI	INCE	RECEIVED
3.2	2 RAT	'ES-(Continued)			11.67 11.11-11
:	3.2.3	Voice Grade Service-Series 30	0(1) and §	Series 400-(Continued)
	в.	Conditioning Options-Availabl	e for Type	es 414B, 414	C. 420 and the state
		422-(Continued)			
			Monthly	Service	Tariff
	4.	Туре С5	<u>Rate</u>	<u>Charge</u>	Reference
		-On a two-point channel not arranged for switching, per service			
		point (UHD)	94.10	80.00	2.2.3
	5.	Туре Dl			
		-Two-point channel not arranged for switching, per service point (QHA) (CR	x)\$11.35 (0	CR)\$80.00	2.2.3
	c.	Foreign Exchange Service			
		Point of Termination in one foreign exchange(2) between exchanges 0-20 miles apart (T21)	61.10	410.00	2.2.3
		Between exchanges over 20 miles apart (T22)	70.70	410.00	2.2.3
	D.	Point of Termination in two foreign exchanges (TlS)(3) Foreign Serving Office Servio	109.95 ce	410.00	2.2.3 FILED
		Point of Termination in one foreign serving offic (2) (T21SFS)	ce None	180.00	JUL 1 1988 84-222 et al. PypyigService Commission
		Point of Termination in two foreign serving offices(3) (T1SFS)	13.35	180.00	2.2.3
(1		solete - Applicable to existing customers	-	installatio	ns at existing
(2) In be	addition, Private Line Charges tween the serving office of the om which the exchange service	s as set f e customer	premises a	+
(3		cal channel charges do not app	-		n and one extension.
CANCELL EI May 12, 201 ⁄lissouri Publ	sued:	5/2/88 R. A. McArton General Manager		Effec	tive: 7/1/88

ļ

i.

i

Т

ł

May 12, 20**54** Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673 Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.11

PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE RECEIVED 3.2 RATES-(Continued) 3.2.3 Voice Grade Service-Series 300(1) and Series 400-(Continued) D. Foreign Serving Office Service-(Continued) Tariff Marthalast Monthly Service Rates Charge Reference Interoffice Channel Terminal, each (two required per interoffice channel) (PMNFS) \$14.10 None 2.2.3 3.2.4 Special Bridging Service A. Split Band Arrangement 1. Rates a. Special bridge and common equipment(2) -Maximum of 48 remote stations (BMC48) \$47.80 None 2.2.5 -Maximum of 95 remote stations (BMC95) 71.75 2.2.5 None b. Access Lines

-Master Station (1LM4Y) Equivalent to Type 420

FLED

. . .

SIDE

Ł

ł

i.

i

JUL 1 191 84-222 e Public Service Commission

(1) Obsolete - Applicable to existing to existing service installations at existing locations for existing customers. (2) Customer must specify, transmit and receive frequency of Master Station.

Issued: 5/2/88 R. A. McArton Effective: 7/1/88 General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.	Or	For All	ection II Exchanges meet 27.12
PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CO	NCURRENCE		
3.2 RATES-(Continued)			RECENTED
3.2.4 Special Bridging Service-(Continue	ed)		\mathbb{R}^{6}
A. Split Band Arrangement-(Continued)		
 Rates-(Continued) 			Problem in the states
	Monthly <u>Rate</u>	Service Charge	Tariff <u>Reference</u>
c. Remote Station Connection -Per Remote Station (BMD)	\$5.90	None	2.2.5
B. Passive Bridging Arrangement			
l. Rates			
a. Passive Bridging Arrangement Capable of Connecting 10 Access Lines (BMC10)(1)	9.00	None	2.2.5
b. Access lines			
-Master Station (1LM3Y)	Equivalent	to Type	423
-Remote Station			
-Interconnecting Station (1LM2Y)	Equivalent	to Type	FILED 423 JUL 1 1958
c. Access Line Connection		2 ¹⁷ 2.	BH-222 et al ablic Service Commissici
-Per Access Line (BT7)	3.20	None	2.2.5
d. Interbridge Connection (MF7)	4.95	None	2.2.5

(1) Customer to specify either 16 dB or 38 dB loss, relative to 1000 Hz, between master or interconnecting station and remote station.

Issued: 5/2/88	R. A. McArton	Effective: 7/1/88
	General Manager	
	1001 Kentucky Street	
	Princeton, Missouri 64673	

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

1 1

i

i

÷.

İ

١

ī.

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.13

PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE

311(1), 422, 423, 425 and 435 type services.

-Automatic (J1A)(3)

3.2 RATES-(Continued)

- 3.2.5 Signaling
 - A. Signaling Options

a.

RECEIVEN

for the second s

2.2.6

Public Service Public Service Coston to accommodate signaling on Private Line Service utilizing

		Monthly	Service	Tariff
		Rates	Charge	Reference
a.	IntraLATA Interexch	lange		
	-Manual (J1B)(2)	\$26.25	\$65.00	2.2.6

2. Signaling Options per point of termination for the capability to accommodate signaling on Private Line Service utilizing type 400 Local Channels indicated below. Signaling is limited to a two-point service only.

27.90

65.00

IntraLATA	IntraLATA Interexchange				
Arranged	for E&M Type	signaling			
-Туре 420	(SLM2O)	\$20.25	\$65.00	2.2.6	
-Type 422	(SLM22)	20.25	65.00	2.2.6	
-Type 423	(SLM23)	21.30	65.00	2.2.6	
-Type 424	(SLM24)	21.60	65.00(4)	2.2.6	
-Type 425	(SLM25)	21.60	65.00	2.2.6	
~Type 428	(SLM28)	21.60	65.00	2.2.6	

Arranged for Loop si	ignaling, a m	naximum	
of 1300 ohms.			
-Type 420 (SLL20)	33.25	65.00	2.2.6
-Type 422 (SLL22)	33.25	65.00	2.2.6
-Type 423 (SLL23)	34.15	65.00	2.2.6
-Type 428 (SLL28)	17.55	65.00(4)	2.2.6
			FILED

Arranged for Loop signaling, per customer requested ohm maximum -Type 428 (SLLC8) 21.60

- JUL 1 1988 65.00(4) 2.2.684-222 et al. Public Service Commission
- (1) Obsolete Applicable to existing service installations at existing locations for existing customers.
- (2) Manual signaling for multipoint channels is available on Type 425 and 435 local channels only. Any other existing applications should be considered obsolete-applicable to existing service installations at existing locations for existing customers.
- (3) Automatic signaling is not available for multipoint. Any other existing applications should be considered obsolete-applicable to existing service installations at existing locations for existing customers.
- (4) Service Charge applies only if the signaling option is installed subsequent to initial installation of the local channel.

May 12, 2014ssued:5/2/88R. A. McArtonEffective:7/1/88Missouri PublicGeneral Manager	CANCELLED		
Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Princeton, Missouri 64673	Missouri Public Service Commission	General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street	Effective: 7/1/88

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.14

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE

3.2 RATES~(Continued)

3.2.5 Signaling-(Continued)

A. Signaling Options-(Continued)

PECENTO

MAY 1 101-5-1

 $(1,\ldots,n_{n-1}) \in \mathbb{R}^{n-1}$

3. Interexchange Intralata Type A, B and C Signaling Arrangements

	Monthly Rate	Service Charge	Tariff <u>Reference</u>
Loop Signaling Options per Local Channel on			
Type 428 when associated			
with station ports of a			
premises switching system			
Type A capable of operation			
over loops with resistance			
in the range of 0-199 ohms			
(SALAS)	\$ 8.40	\$30.00(1)	2.2.6
Type B capable of operation	L		
over loops with resistance			
in the range of 200-899 ohm			
(SAUBS)	8.70	30.00(1)	2.2.6
Type C capable of operation	l		
over loops with resistance			
in the range of 900 ohms or			
more (SAYCS)	3.55	1.05(1)	2.2.6

The DC resistance specification does not imply a guaranteed end-to end DC continuity. The customer can expect to be provided a loop meeting the same limits as the normal central office loop (i.e., not exceeding 1300 ohms) exclusive of 200 ohm maximum terminal equipment resistance.

FLED

JUL 1 1988

(1) The Service Charge applies only if the signaling option signature of the signaling option installed Commission subsequent to initial installation of the local channel.

Issued: 5/2/88	R. A. McArton	Effective: 7/1/88
	General Manager	
	1001 Kentucky Street	
	Princeton, Missouri 64673	

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.	Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.15	
PRIVATE LINE TARIFF CONCURRENCE	E HECCUC	
3.2 RATES-(Continued)		
3.2.6 Miscellaneous Charges		
	Service Tariff Charge Reference	
A. Customer Owned Equipment Trouble Isolation Charge, per repair visit	\$25.00 1.6.1(B)	
B. Institutional Program for Premises Wiring Charge		
1 - Element 1 (EPC1E) 2 - Element 2 (EPCAE)	35.05 1.6.1(B) 8.15 1.6.1(B)	
C. Restoration Priority Change		
- Per Private Line Service	21.60 1.4.10	

FILED

ī

ł

JUL 1 1988 84.222 et al. Public Service Commission

Effective: 7/1/88

Issued: 5/2/88

R. A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673



P.S.C. MO -No. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.16

RECEIVED

MAY 05 1994

Т

I

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES CONCURRENCE

The Company concurs in the rules and regulations governing intrastate interexchange Distance Learning Communications Service as set forth in Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company's Tariff on file with and approved by the Public Service Commission of the State of Missouri, and in any amendments thereto as authorized by the Missouri Public Service Commission or applicable law. The Company does not concur in the rates for Distance Learning Communications Service of Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company. Rates for these services are set out in the following pages of this concurrence.

PROVISION OF SERVICES

The Company, to the extent that such services are or can be made available with reasonable effort, and after provisions have been made for the Company's telephone exchange services, will provide to customers, upon reasonable notice, services of the type offered in Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company's Distance Learning Communications Services Tariff pursuant to the terms and conditions specified therein and at the rates specified in the following pages of this concurrence. The Company's concurrence in Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company's Distance Learning Communications Services Tariff shall not be construed or deemed a representation that all services and service components described therein are available from the Company.

CANCELLATION RIGHTS

The Company reserves the right to cancel and make void the above concurrence statement, subject to requirements as may be ordered by the Missouri Public Service Commission, at any and such time as it appears that such cancellation is in the best interest of the Company and/or its customers.



JUL 1 9 1994

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Issued: May 5, 1994

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Robert A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: JUL 1 9 1994

P.S.C. MO -No. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.17 **RECEIVED**

<u>SHEET</u>

MAY 05 1994

ł.

I.

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES MUSSOURI

INDEX

4.6	RATES	AND CHARGES - DISTANCE LEARNING 1	27.18
	4.6.1	Channels	27.18
	4.6.2	Hubbing	27.18
	4.6.3	Quad Split Video	27.18
	4.6.4	Additional Services	27.18
4.7	RATES	AND CHARGES - DISTANCE LEARNING 2	27.19
	4.7.1	Channels	27.19
	4.7.2	Hubbing	27.19
	4.7.3	Quad Split Video	27.19
	4.7.4	Additional Services	27.19
4.8	RATES	AND CHARGES - DISTANCE LEARNING A	27.20
	4.8.1	Channels	27.20
	4.8.2	Hubbing	27.21
	4.8.3	Additional Services	27.21
4.9	OTHER	SERVICES	27.22



JUL 1 9 1994

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Issued: May 5, 1994

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Robert A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective JUL 1 9 1994
GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

461

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.18

RECEIVED

I.

I

÷

i

÷

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES

MAY 05 1994

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Effective: JUL 1 9 1994

4.6 RATES AND CHARGES - DISTANCE LEARNING 1

4.6.1	<u>Chann</u>	<u>els</u>		Mo	onthly	Se	ervice
	А.	Local	Distribution Channel	Ra	<u>ite</u>	<u>C</u>]	large
		1.	First 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	867.30	\$	400.00
		2.	Each additional 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	3.70		N/A
	В.	Intero	ffice Channel				
		1.	Interexchange Interoffice Channel -				
			Fixed (two required per interoffice channel)	\$	29.00	\$	267.00
			Mileage -Rate per V-H mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	19.30		N/A
4.6.2	<u>Hubbi</u>	ng (per	location)	\$	40.40	\$	133.00
4.6.3	Quad	<u>Split Vi</u>	deo (per installation)	\$4	,680.50	\$	1,600.00
4.6.4	<u>Additi</u>	ional Sej	rvices				
	A.	Freezo	e Frame Video (per location)	\$	53.30		
	B,	Far Ei	nd Camera Control (per location)	\$	53.30		N/A FLED
	C.	Gatev	vay Access (per port)	\$	23.20	\$	^{53.00} JUL 1 9 1994
						ł	MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Issued: May 5, 1994

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 **Robert A. McArton General Manager** 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.19

RECEIVED

i

÷

ł

÷

I.

i

ł

	DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATION					RECEIVED		
4.7 <u>RA</u> 4.7			<u> ES - DISTANCE LEARNING 3</u>		onthly ate	Se PC	MAY 05 1994 Trvice MISSOURI MISSOURI MISSOURI	
	А.	Local	Distribution Channel					
		1.	First 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$1	,335.70	\$	400.00	
		2.	Second through eighth 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	52.40		N/A	
		3.	Each additional 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	21.50		N/A	
	B.	Intero	ffice Channel					
)		1.	Interexchange Interoffice Channel -					
			Fixed (two required per interoffice channel)	\$	98.80	\$	267.00	
			Mileage -Rate per V-H mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	57.60		N/A	
4.7	.2 <u>Hubb</u>	ing (per	location)	\$	200.70	\$	133.00	
4.7	'.3 <u>Quad</u>	Split Vie	deo (per installation)	\$2	,465.60	\$1	,600.00	
4.7	.4 <u>Addit</u>	tional Ser	cvices					
	A.	Freeze	e Frame Video (per location)	\$	53.30		NALED	
	B.	Far Ei	nd Camera Control (per location)	\$	53.30		N/A -	
	C.	Gatew	vay Access (per port)	\$	52.50	\$	JUL 191994	
						Pub	MISSOURI lic Service Commission	
Issued: N CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission	May 5, 199	94	Robert A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673	<u>,, ,,,</u>	Effectiv		JUL 1 9 1994	

.

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

Section II For All Exchanges 1st Revised Sheet 27.20 Cancels Original Sheet 27.20

RECEIVED

ł

1

1

I.

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES

SEP 1 1994

4.8 <u>RATE</u>	ES AND CI	HARGE	<u>ES - DISTANCE LEARNING A</u>		onthly	S	ervice	IC SERVI	CE COMM.
4.8.1	Channel:	<u>s</u>		<u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u> <u></u>	<u>ate</u>	<u>U</u>	<u>harge</u>		
	A.]	Local E	Distribution_Channel						
		1.	First 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	524.10	\$	800.00		
	2	2.	Second through eighth 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	52.40		N/A		
		3.	Each additional 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	21.50		N/A		
	,	4.	Channels Received, per channel received	\$	98.80		N/A		
	B .	Interoff	ice Channel						
		1.	Interexchange Interoffice Channel -						
			Fixed (two required per interoffice channel)	\$	0.00	\$	80.00		(I)
			Mileage -Rate per V-H mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	160.30		N/A		
							F		D
							00	1-11	994
	• <u>••••</u> •					Pu	MI blic Serv	SSOUR	l nmission
ssued: Sep	tember 1,	, 1994	Robert A. McArton General Manager		Effectiv	re: (October 1	, 1994	-

Robert A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

î

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.20

RECEIVED

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES

MAY 05 1994

MISSOURI

4.8	RATE	S AND (CHARG	ES - DISTANCE LEARNING A			Func Service Commission
		<u></u> -			Μ	onthly	Service
		01			<u>R</u>	<u>ate</u>	<u>Charge</u>
	4.8.1	<u>Channe</u>	els				
		А.	<u>Local</u>	Distribution Channel			
			1.	First 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	524.10	\$ 800.00
			2.	Second through eighth 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	52.40	N/A
			3.	Each additional 1/4 mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	21.50	
			4.	Channels Received, per channel received	\$	98.80	CANCELLED N/A
		B.	<u>Intero</u>	ffice Channel			OCT 011994 BY lot R.S#27.20
			1.	Interexchange Interoffice Channel -			Public Service Commission MISSOURI
				Fixed (two required per interoffice channel)	\$	0.00	\$ 0.00
				Mileage -Rate per V-H mile or fraction thereof, per channel	\$	160.30	FII ED
							JUL 1,9 1994

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Issued: May 5, 1994

Robert A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673

Effective: JUL 1 9 1994

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

Section II For All Exchanges 1st Revised Sheet 27.21 Cancels Original Sheet 27.2

SEP 1 1994

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM.

T.

ł

÷

4.8	<u>RATE</u>	<u>s and</u>	CHAR	<u> 3ES - DISTANCE LEARNING A</u>	onthly ate	 ervice harge	
	4.8.2	<u>Hubb</u> i	ng (per	location)	\$ 551.20	\$ 267.00	
	4.8.3	Addit	ional Se	rvices			
		А.	Gatev	vay Access			
			1)	Gateway Access 1 (per port)	\$ 859.00	\$ 800.00	
			2)	Gateway Access 3 (per port)	\$ 445.40	\$ 800.00	(T)



OCT 1 1994

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Issued: September 1, 1994

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 1994 Robert A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: October 1, 1994

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.21

RECEIVED

MAY 05 1994

MISSOURI

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES

4.8 RATES AND CHARGES - DISTANCE LEARNING A Monthly

.8	KATE	SAND	CHARC	<u>ES - DISTANCE LEARNING A</u>	onthly ate	ublic Service Commission harge
	4.8.2	<u>Hubbin</u>	ng (per l	ocation)	\$ 551.20	\$ 267.00
	4.8.3	Additi	onal Ser	vices		
		Α.	Gatew	ay Access		
			1)	Gateway Access 1 (per port)	\$ 859.00	\$ 800.00
			2)	Gateway Access 2 (per port)	\$ 445.40	\$ 800.00

CANCELLED

OCT 011994 BY lat R.S. .21 Public Service Commission MISSOURI



JUL 1.9 1994

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Issued: May 5, 1994

Robert A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673

.

Effective: June 1, 1994-1 JUL 1 9 1994

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORP.

Section II For All Exchanges Original Sheet 27.22

RECEIVED

DISTANCE LEARNING COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES

MAY 05 1894

4.9 OTHER SERVICES

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

÷.

A. <u>Authorized Use in Conjunction with Lease or Rental of</u> <u>Customer's Facilities</u>

Authorized Use (per hour or fraction thereof) \$10.00

- B. Discounts for Multiple-Year Periods
 - 1. Three Years 25%
 - 2. Five Years 35%
 - 3. Ten Years 50%



JUL 1 9 1994

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

Issued: May 5, 1994

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Robert A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673

Effective: **474704/389400000** JUL 1 9 1994 P.S.C.MO. No. 1 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION SECTION NUMBER 11

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

ı,

DEC 1

1

- ji

l

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

1 -JAN 01 1988 The is a multile function Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective 1988 JAN. 01 month day year month day year . .. May 12, 2014 R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO. name of officer address title Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

	Cance	elling P.S.C.	MO, No, <u>1</u>			evised	SHEET	No2
rand	<u>River</u> Name of	<u>Mutual Te</u> Issuing Corpo	<u>lephone_Cc</u> pration	orp. For A	11 Exchar Comm ection Nu	unity D) unity D) unbearl	ECE	WE
		GENERA	L EXCHANGE	<u>SERVICE</u>	TARIFFS		MAR = 1	12(24)
	MISCEI	LLANEOUS S	SERVICES A	ND FACILI	TIES (Con	inne Public	a) MISSOL Service C	JR Ommis
R.	SPECIA	AL PURPOSI	E HANDSETS	5			nly Rat	
]	Handset Te when avail outton whithe incom 12 db. ab	for the Ha elephones lable, equ ich can be ing voice ove normal to the rat	will be f hipped wit e operated level app L, at a ra	urnished, h a locki to raise roximatel te in	ng Y	\$1.0	0
		CANCE	LLED					
		JAN 1	1988					
	Բսն	JAN 1	1988 <u>? S. #29</u> Commission	l				
	Բսն	JAN 1 BY 3nd K	1988 <u>? S. #29</u> Commission	l	Ĩ		ĨD	
	Բսն	JAN 1 BY 3rd K	1988 <u>? S. #29</u> Commission		MA TA C	R 15	1984 3 <i>16</i>	
		JAN 1 BY 3nd K lic Service MISSC	1988 <u>? S. #29</u> Commission OURI		MA TA C	R 15	1984	

ļ

1000

i

Ì

	<u>Grand River</u>	Mutual Telephone Corporation For		(Exchand)	SHEET No.	
	<u>Grand River</u> Name	Mutual Telephone Corporation For	. = =			
			Ca	thanges ommunity, T Number I	wn or Chy I	••• • • • • • • •
		·····			a	<u></u>
ļ.	·	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE			」 三日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日 二日	·
		MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILI	TIES (Cont	inued NOV	30 1982	
(1101		
	Note:	(Continued)		• • • • • • • •		
1		equalization or balancing and fu done by the subscriber, or if do	ture adjus ne by the	fments sh Telephone	all be	3010.0
IC SERVICE	5 #28 COMMISSION	Channels with a transmission lev circuits used for normal telepho	el of a be nic commun	etter grad nication a	e than nd	
	d.	input on such Channels will be m ficiently low so as not to cause	aintained interfere	at a leve	l suf-	
	e.	to install such Channels applies	to each (Channel in	lieu	
	out dan	side the Base Rate Area such Circ	uit is fu under "Co	rnished ir onstructio	accor-	
	R. SPECIAL	, PURPOSE HANDSETS		Mont	hly Rates	
	Tel abl can lev a r	lephones will be furnished, when a le, equipped with a locking buttom be operated to raise the incomin yel approximately 12 db. above nor rate in addition to the rate for s	vail- which g voice mal, at		\$ 1.00	
l				E: S	。 [[]]	l
	/1/ Limited	Availability, See Section III, 2	and Revise	d Sheet, 47	止らり - <u>1 (233</u>	
						-
L				· · · · ·	1	
ם	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) NOV 30 1980 Q. SPECIAL CIRCUITS (Continued) Note: (Continued) requires that they be equalized or balanced, "the initial'con- equalization or balancing and future adjustments shall be done by the subscriber, or if done by the Telephone Company the cost thereof will be billed to the subscriber. The Telephone Company does not hold itself out to furnish Channels with a transmission level of a better grade than circuits used for normal telephonic communication and will do so only if physically and economically practicable from the Company's standpoint. d. The subscriber must agree that the volume of electrical input on such Channels will be maintained at a level suf- ficiently low so as not to cause interference with other services of the Telephone Company. e. An installation charge equal to the cost of labor required to install such Channels applies to each Channel in lieu of a Service Connection Charge. The minimum installation	January 1.	1983			

- --

.

RM NO.	13	P. S. C. MO. No1	Original SHEET No. 28
	Car	celling P. S. C. MO. No. <u>All Previou</u>	
C	- J D:	and Materia Tabara Cara	
<u> </u>	Name of	ver Mutual Telephone Corp. Issuing Corporation or Munifipality	For All Exchanges Community, Town or City
			Section NumberII
		GENERAL EXCHANGE	SERVICE TARIFFS
		MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES	AND FACILITIES (Continued)
Q.	SPE	CIAL CIRCUITS (Continued)	RECEIVED
	Note	: (Continued)	JUL 1 4 1955
	·	equalization or balancing be done by the subscriber	lized or balanced, the initial MISSOUR and future adjustments shall Public Service Comm. , or if done by the Telephone f will be billed to the subscriber.
		Channels with a transmiss circuits used for normal t	loes not hold itself out to furnish sion level of a better grade than elephonic communication and ly and economically practicable point. AUG 15 1955
		input on such Channels wi	e that the volume of electrical Il be maintained at a le #UBLIC SERVICE CONM to cause interference with other Company.
		to install such Channels a of a Service Connection C tion charge will be \$7.50.	al to the cost of labor required upplies to each Channel in lieu harge. The minimum instanting ELLE
	3.		is contained under "Construction UCAMMISS
R.	SPE	CIAL PURPOSE HANDSETS	Monthly Rates
1		Handsets for the Hard of Hear Handset Telephones will be fur when available, equipped with which can be operated to raise voice level approximately 12 of at a rate in addition to the rate handset.	ing. rnished, a locking button the incoming lb. above normal,
DATE (JE July 15 1955	DATE EFFECTIVE August 15 1955
SSUEL		Que Chastain	Manager, Princeton, Missouri

1 M 1

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 29

1

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 29

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

.

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

DEC 1 135.

the Sound Jile Service Coulding

									- -	Ē
							.	J۸I	N011	988
				,					(- c.u.	JU11115S101.
0	DATE OF	ISSUE	NOV. month	25 day	1987 year	DATE	EFFECTIVE	JAN. month	01 day	1988 year
	ISSUED CANCELLED May 12, 2014 /issouri Public	BY	R.A. Mc name of		r	General tit:			nceto: ddres	

Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

P.S.C.MO. No.	1		4TH REVISEI) SHEET NO.	29
Cancelling P.S.	.C.MO. No. 1		3RD REVISED) SHEET NO.	29
Grand River Mut	ual Telephone	Corporation	FOR	ALL EXCHANG	ES
				SECTION	II
	GENERAL E	XCHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS	REGEIVE	ED
MISCH	ELLANEOUS SERV	ICES AND FACILI	TIES (Continu		
R. SPECIAL PURE	POSE HANDSETS	(Continued)		DEC - 1 1981 MISSUURI	5
			Fa	ublic Service Conn	mission
when ava control raise th 12 db. a by shund	ailable, equip button which he incoming vo above normal a ting the trans te in addition	Il be furnished oped with a nonl can be operated bice level appro and also reduce smitter with a c h to the rate fo	ocking to ximately sidetone ondenser,	\$2.00 each	a D
The Spear use in sation cradle. or dista	akerphone set the normal mar can be conduct It can be us ant talking se	e furnished, whe assembly is des ner, if desired ted when the han sed alternately et during a conv siderations may	igned for , or a conver dset is in th as a convent: versation, as	he	
handset	, is charged. service conne	to the rate for ection, move or		\$5.00 eac	n D
S. SWITCHING K	EYS	CANCELLED			
a. Cam-	ng devices.(1) Lever (1.Puðlí Ling Key (with	BY 5th R.S. 4-29	on	\$.25 eacl \$.25 -eacl	h D h <u>1</u>
			t t	an - 1 1987	
(1)Limited Ava	ilability, Se	e Section III, 2	2nd Revised S	fine chamber	
DATE OF ISSUE	Dec 01 month day	86 DATE EFFE(year		01 87 day year	
	A.A. McArton The of officer	General Mar title	lager P	Princeton, MO address	

(he e	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	<u>2nd</u> {Original } SHEET No.	
	nd River Mutual Telephone Corporation For Name of Issuing Corporation	Community, Tanis or City Section Number (II)	
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TAR	ا و هم که این به با هم به است و کار با به و همکنی و برخه خوکنی و برخه خوکنی و برخه خوکنی و معن و معن و معن و م ا	
		NOV 3 0 1982	
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIE	S (Continued)	
R.	SPECIAL PURPOSE HANDSETS (Continued)	Public Contract Comparison	
	2. Handset telephones will be furnished, when available, equipped with a non- locking control button which can be operated to raise the incoming voice level approximately 12 db. above normal and also reduce sidetone by shunting the transmitter with a con- denser, at a rate in addition to the rate for standard handset. /1/	Each \$2.00	
	3.a.Speakerphones will be furnished, when available. The Speakerphone set assem- bly is designed for use in the normal manner, if desired, or a conversation can be conducted when the handset is in the cradle. It can be used alter- nately as a conventional or distant talking set during a conversation, as privacy or other considerations may dictate. /1/	GANOELLED JAN 1 1987 BY <u>4th R.S. 29</u> PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSOUR	
	b.A rate, in addition to the rate for standard handset, is charged,	Each \$5.00	
	c.Regular service connection, move or change charges apply		
s.	SWITCHING KEYS		
	 Switching devices for use in connection the wiring of main and extension statio extension bells are available in commec with all classes of service at the foll rates: /1/ 	ns or tion	
	a.Cam-Lever (1,2,3 way) Switch	Each \$.25]
	b.Holding Key (with coils),	Each \$.25	1
		1	
/1/	Limited Availability, See Section III, 2nd	Revised Sheet 47 1 1500	
	E OF ISSUEDecember 1, 1982DATE	EFFECTIVE January 1, 10	<u> </u>

.

.....

.

	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No	t { Scinical) SHI { Revised }	EET No29
	Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp. For	All Exchange	68
		Section Numb	
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS	
-	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILIT	IES (Continued	i)
	R. SPECIAL PURPOSE HANDSETS (Continued)		I
		Monthly R.	ates
	2. Handset telephones will be furnished,		
	when available, equipped with a non-		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	locking control button which can be		RECEIVE
	operated to raise the incoming voice		INCOLITE
	level approximately 12 db. above		111 9 114
	normal and also reduce sidetone by		JUL 2 4 1
	shunting the transmitter with a con-		MISSOUR
	denser, at a rate in addition to the		Public Service Co
	rate for standard handset.	Each- \$2.	00
	3. a. Speakerphones will be furnished, when	GANGELL	RM
	available. The Speakerphone set	OUNBERR	150
	assembly is designed for use in the	GANGE	1
	normal manner, il desired, or a	JAN - 1 19	60
	conversation can be conducted when	JAN	29
	the handset is in the cradle. It can be	210 BS	
	used alternately as a conventional or	BY SERVICE CO	MMISSICI
	used alternately as a conventional or distant talking set during a conversation as privacy or other considerations may	PUBLIC SERVE OF MISSON	JRI
	dictate.		,
	b. A rate, in addition to the rate for		ł
	standard handset, is charged,	Each- \$5.	00
	c. Regular service connection, more or		rn.rm
	change charges apply.		FILED
	S. SWITCHING KEYS		1
	5. SWIICHING REIS		SEP 1 - 1961
	1. Switching devices for use in connection	with	
	the wiring of main and extension station		IC SERVICE COMMISS
	extension bells are available in connecti		
	with all classes of service at the followi	ng	
	rates:		
	a. Cam-Lever (1, 2, 3 way) Switch,		25 R
	b. Holding Key (with coils),	Each- \$.	25 <u>R</u>

Maria a su attante a su

5 A.

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 29.01

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 29.01

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

SECTION II

ALL EXCHANGES

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS RECEIVED

FOR

DEC 30 1988

MISSOURI

Public Service Commission

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued)

SS. TOLL CREDIT CARDS

- 1. At this time, toll credit cards are made available to their customers by many telephone companies. Coordination and standardization are the function of the Bell System. Credit cards issued through this joint effort are recognized by most telephone companies in the United States.
- 2. Through the use of a credit card, the customer can make toll calls at exchanges of these cooperating companies and have the charges billed to his telephone at the exchange of which he is a customer.
- 3. Toll credit cards are issued by this company without charge for use as in paragraph SS 2.
- When requested by a credit card holder, additional cards will be issued having non-existant telephone numbers assigned for billing purposes.

		Charge*	
		Non-Recurring	Monthly
a.	For each non-existant	-	
	number so assigned	\$1.50	\$5.00

FILED

FEB 1 1989

Public Service Commission

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

DATE OF	T IS		JAN. onth	01 day	1989 year	DATE EFFECTIVE:		01 1989 day year
ISSUED	BY:		-			GENERAL MANAGER		ETON, MO.
CANCELLED		name	of of	ficer	: ;	title	ad	dress
May 12, 2014								
Missouri Public								
Service Commission								

IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

Can	celling P. S. C. MO. No	Original	VSHEET NO.
) Revised	,
_Grand Riv	er Mutual Telephone Corp.	For <u>All Ex</u> Community, T	changes
		Section	Number II RE
	GENERAL EXCHAN	GE SERVICE TARIFF	s MAY
MIS	CELLANEOUS SERVICES AN	ND FACILITIES (Contin	aued) M
SS. T	OLL CREDIT CARDS		N
	t this time, toll credit cards ustomers by many telephone tandardization are the function ards issued through this join elephone companies in the Un	companies. Coordinat on of the Bell System. t effort are recognized	ion and Credit
to hi	hrough the use of a credit ca oll calls at exchanges of thes ave the charges billed to his which he is a customer.	e cooperating companie	es and
4	oll credit cards are issued b or use as in paragraph SS 2.	y this company without	charge
3			· · · ·
w	Then requested by a credit ca ill be issued having non-exis ssigned for billing purposes.	tant telephone numbers	•
w	ill be issued having non-exis	tant telephone numbers	
w	ill be issued having non-exis ssigned for billing purposes.	tant telephone numbers	
w an	ill be issued having non-existsigned for billing purposes. . For each non-existant	tant telephone numbers Charge Non-Recurring \$1.50 CANCELLE FEB 1 1989 MAR 5 4	<u>Monthly</u> \$5.00 N D F][_ t29.01
w an	ill be issued having non-existsigned for billing purposes. . For each non-existant	tant telephone numbers Charge Non-Recurring \$1.50 CANCELLE	Monthly \$5.00 N 5.00 N F [] [] t29.01 mission JUN 8-
w an	ill be issued having non-exists ssigned for billing purposes. . For each non-existant number so assigned	tant telephone number Charge Non-Recurring \$1.50 \$1.50 CANCELLE FEB 1 1989 BY 1 ^{AA} R.5.4 Public Service Com MISSOURI	Monthly \$5.00 N 5.00 N 5.00 N 5.00 N 5.00 5.00 5.00 5.00 5.00 5.00 5.00 5.0

_

· _ - - _

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 30

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 30

FOR

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

A. GENERAL

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE CONM

ALL EXCHANGES

Regensed

- 1. Custom Calling Services and Custom Local Area Signaling Services (CLASS) are optional service arrangements that allow the customer more control over incoming and outgoing calls.
- Custom Calling Services will be offered to customers in exchange areas of the Company where 2. these services are technically feasible.
- 3. Custom Local Area Signaling Services (CLASS) are a specialized group of services that allow customers control over incoming and outgoing calls through the use of the Signaling System 7 (SS7) Network and data base entries. Services are offered where technically feasible and may be available on both intraexchange and interexchange basis.
- Custom Calling Services and Custom Local Area Signaling Services (CLASS) may be divided 4. into two distinct groups of services; those that apply some type treatment or service to calling which may originate from a customers line or those that apply some treatment or service to calls which are terminating to the customers line.
- 5. CLASS features will only operate as described in these tariffs, on calls originating or terminating within offices appropriately equipped with SS7 Network capabilities, and are dependent on the connection of other Local Exchange Carriers and Interexchange Carriers to an SS7 Network, where technically feasible.
- 6. The liability of the Telephone Company is as specified in the General Regulations of this Tariff. In addition to the provisions of this Tariff, a calling party customer of the Company releases and holds the company harmless from any and all claims for damages caused or claimed to have been caused, directly or indirectly, by the transmission of a calling number of a telephone number which the calling party has requested to be omitted from the telephone directory or has requested not to be disclosed to any person.
- 7. Per Line Blocking for the delivery of the calling number is available upon request, at no charge, only to the following entities for lines over which the official business of the agency is conducted, where an executive officer of the agency registers a need for blocking and provides the required certification to the Telephone Company:
 - Private, nonprofit, tax exempt, domestic violence intervention agencies. a.
 - Federal, state, and local law enforcement agencies. Ь.

PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

AUG - 4 1997

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

DATE EFFECTIVE:

DATE OF ISSUE: 06-27-97

CANCELLED May 12, **ASSUED BY:** Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331: JI-2014-0442

GENERAL MANAGER,

4 1997 AUG PRINCETON, MO.

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 30

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 30

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) DEC 30 1988

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

RECEIVED

T. HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLED

AUG - 4 1997 By <u>5 U P.S</u> 3 0 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

FI ED

FEB 1 1989

Public Service Commission

DATE EFFECTIVE: FEB. 01 1989 month day year

DATE OF ISSUE: JAN. 01 1989 month day year

> GENERAL MANAGER PRINCETON, MO. title address

ISSUED BY: R.A. MCARTON name of officer P.S.C.MO. No. 1

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 30

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 30

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NUMBER II

С

Ċ

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued)

T. TRANSFER SERVICE

1. The Company will furnish on request, when facilities permit, what is known as "Subscriber's Transfer Service".

This service is designed so that an individual line subscriber, by operating a switching key can transfer calls coming to that line to another specific individual line of the subscriber, or of another subscriber who authorizes in writing such arrangement connected with the same central office for any desired period of time.

The two individual lines associated as indicated above, can be restored to normal by the operation, by said subscriber, of said switching key. For the purpose of making possible the above operation and service, one unit of "Subscriber's Transfer Service" equipment located in the office of the Telephone Company, and one switching key is required.

The charge for each such unit of "Subscriber's Transfer Service" and associated equipment will be at the monthly rental rate of \$1.50.

- 2. Service Connection Charges for Establishment of Subscriber's Transfer Service.
 - a. Installation charge for key in subscriber's premises and for establishment of service through Exchange Office.....\$10.00
 - b. Installation charge when, after service is established, subscriber requires that it be changed from line with which established to another line.....\$3.00



	C	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No	<u>_lst</u> {Ortginat Revised } SHEET No
Gra	nd R: Name	iver Mutual Telephone Corp. For	All Exchanges Community, Town or City Section Number II /
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVIC	E TARIFFS REGEIVED
	N	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILI	TIES (Continued) FB 11973
Τ.	TRA	NSFER SERVICE	MISSOUR) Public Service Commitation
	1.	The Company will furnish on request what is known as "Subscriber's Tran	-
		by operating a switching key in conn dividual line telephones, can transfe telephone to another specific individ subscriber, or of another subscriber ing such arrangement connected with for any desired period of time.	er calls coming to that ual line telephone of the who authorizes in writ-
		The two individual lines associated a restored to normal by the operation, said switching key. For the purpose above operation and service, one un fer Service" equipment, located in th Company, and one switching key, lo scriber's designated telephone from be made possible, are required.	by said subscriber, of of making possible the it of "Subscriber's Trans- ne office of the Telephone cated on or near the subscribe
		The charge for each such unit of "Su Service" and associated equipment w rental rate of \$1.50, including the s	vill be at the monthly
	2.	Service Connection Charges for Esta Transfer Service.	
		a. Installation charge for key in su and for establishment of service Office	through ExchangeJAN 1 1988 \$10.00 BY BARRS.#
-	,	b. Installation charge when, after subscriber requires that it be ch which established to another lin	anged from line wMASSOURI
		UB_February 1, 1973	

-

فه جا وقتم

•

- -

-

Contraction of the second second second second second second second second second second second second second s

- -

ł

÷

I.

-

188U	ZD	RY	•
100 U	cu -	D 1	

Princeton, Missouri

PSC Mo. No. 1 Section II 7th Revised Sheet No. 31 Canceling 6th Revised Sheet No. 31 For All Exchanges

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

A. Rates*

- 1. Rates and charges contained herein are in addition to all other applicable rates and charges located in other parts of this tariff and are on a per access line equipped basis.
- 2. Individual Services Residential and Business

		Monthly	(
a.	Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 8	N/A	(Ţ)
b.	Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 30	1.95	
C.	Anonymous Call Rejection (CLASS)	1.95	
d.	Automatic Call Back (CLASS)	1.95	
e.	Automatic Line	N/C	1
f.	Automatic Recall (CLASS)	1.95	
g.	Call Forward Busy	1.95	
h.	Call Forward-Fixed	1.95	
i.	Call Forward-Remote Access	1.95	
j.	Call Forward, Customer Programmable	1.00	
k.	Call Forward-No Answer	1.95	
l.	Call Transfer	1.00	
m.	Call Waiting	1.00	
n.	Call Waiting with Cancel Call Waiting	2.50	
0.	Calling Name & Number Delivery (CLASS)	3.95	
р.	Calling Name Blocking Per Call (CLASS)	N/C	(R)
q.			(D)
r.	Calling Number Blocking Per Call (CLASS)	N/C	
S.	Customer Originating Trace (CLASS)		
	(1) During Business Hours (Per Occurrence)	10.00	
	(2) After Business Hours (Per Occurrence)	100.00	
t.	Distinctive Ringing/Call Waiting (CLASS)	1.95	
u.	Malicious Call Hold	N/A	1
۷.	Restrict Outgoing	N/A	(T)

*Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

N/A Not available at this time

Issued: April 12, 2013

Ron Hinds, General Manager Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: June 1, 2013

FILED Missouri Public Service Commission JI-2013-0447

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

6th Revised Sheet No. 31 Canceling 5th Revised Sheet No. 31 FOR ALL EXCHANGES Section II

. .

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

A. RATES*

- 1. Rates and charges contained herein are in addition to all other applicable rates and charges located in other parts of this tariff and are on a per access line equipped basis.
- 2. Individual Services

		Monthly	/	
	~	Residence	Business	
a.	Abbreviated Dialing-Speed call 8		N/A	(D)
Ъ.	Abbreviated dialing-Speed Call 30		1.95	(R)
с.	Anonymous Call Rejection (CLASS)		1.95	
d.	Automatic Call Back (CLASS)		1.95	
e.	Automatic Line		N/C	
f.	Automatic Recall (CLASS)		1.95	
g.	Call Forward Busy	1.95	1.95	
h.	Call Forward-Fixed	1.95	1.95	
i.	Call Forward-Remote Access	1.95	1.95	
ј.	Call Forward, Customer Programmable		1.00	
k.	Call Forward-No Answer	1.95	1.95	
1.	Call Transfer	1.00	1.00	
m.	Call Waiting		1.00	
n.	Call Waiting with Cancel Call Waiting		2.50	
о.	Calling Name & Number Delivery (CLASS)		5.95	
p.	Calling Name Blocking Per Call (CLASS)		N/C	
q.	Calling Number Delivery (CLASS)		3.95	
r.	Calling Number Blocking Per Call (CLASS)	N/C	N/C	
s.	Customer Originating Trace (CLASS)			
	(1) During Business Hours, (Per Occurrence)		10.00	
	(2) After Business Hours, (Per Occurrence)		100.00	
t.	Distinctive Ringing/Call Waiting (CLASS)		1.95	
u.	Malicious Call Hold	N/A	N/A	
v.	Restrict Outgoing	N/A	N/A	

*Rates Shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

N/A Not available at this time

Issued: March 21, 2007

CANCELLED June 1, 2013 Missouri Public Service Commission JI-2013-0447 Wendel Myers General Manager Princeton Mo. Effective: April 20, 2007



• P.S.C.MO. NO. 1	Missouri Public Servico Cemmicoion	5 th RE	VISED SHEET NO. 31
CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.	REC'D MAR 3 0 2001	4th RE	VISED SHEET NO. 31
GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TE	LEPHONE CORPORATION	FOR	ALL EXCHANGES
			SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

B. RATES *

1. Rates and charges contained herein are in addition to all other applicable rates and charges located in other parts of this tariff and are on a per access line equipped basis.

Indi	vidual Services		•	
		restaunce	200111000	
a.	Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 8	2.00	2.00	
b.		2.95	2.95	
c.			1.95	
d.		1.95	1.95	
e.	Automatic Line	N/C	N/C	
f.	Automatic Recall (CLASS)	1.95	1.95	
g.		1.95	1.95	
ĥ.	Call Forward-Fixed	1.95	1.95	
i.	Call Forward-Remote Access	1.95	1.95	
j.	Call Forward Customer Programmable	1.00	1.00	
k.	Call Forward-No Answer	1.95	1.95	
1.	Call Transfer	1.00	1.00]
m.	Call Waiting	1.00	1.00	
n.			2.50	
0.	Calling Name & Number Delivery (CLASS)	5.95	5.95	
p.	Calling Name Blocking Per Call (CLASS)	N/C	N/C	
ą.	Calling Number Delivery (CLASS)	3.95	3.95	
τ.	Calling Number Blocking Per Call (CLASS)	. N/C	N/C	
s.	Customer Originated Trace (CLASS)			
			10.00	
	(2). After Business Hours (Per Occurrence)	.100.00	100.00	
t.	Distinctive Ringing/Call Waiting (CLASS)	. 1.95	1.95	
u.	Malicious Call Hold	. N/A	N/A	
v.	Restrict Outgoing.	. N/A	N/A	
	Sarvieo Commiccien			
	a. b. c. d. e. f. g. h. i. j. k. l. m. n. o. p. q. r. s. t. u.	 b. Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 30. c. Anonymous Call Rejection (CLASS). d. Automatic Call Back (CLASS). e. Automatic Line. f. Automatic Recall (CLASS). g. Call Forward Busy. h. Call Forward-Fixed. i. Call Forward-Remote Access. j. Call Forward-No Answer l. Call Forward-No Answer l. Call Waiting. n. Call Waiting. n. Call Waiting with Cancel Call Waiting. o. Calling Name & Number Delivery (CLASS). p. Calling Name Blocking Per Call (CLASS). q. Calling Number Delivery (CLASS). s. Customer Originated Trace (CLASS). (Per Occurrence)	a. Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 8	a. Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 8. 2.00 2.00 b. Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 30. 2.95 2.95 c. Anonymous Call Rejection (CLASS). 1.95 1.95 d. Automatic Call Back (CLASS). 1.95 1.95 e. Automatic Call Back (CLASS). 1.95 1.95 e. Automatic Recall (CLASS). 1.95 1.95 g. Call Forward Busy. 1.95 1.95 g. Call Forward Busy. 1.95 1.95 h. Call Forward-Fixed. 1.95 1.95 j. Call Forward-Remote Access. 1.95 1.95 j. Call Forward-No Answer 1.95 1.95 j. Call Forward-No Answer 1.95 1.95 j. Call Transfer 1.00 1.00 n. Call Waiting 1.00 1.00 n. Calling Name & Number Delivery (CLASS). 5.95 5.95 p. Calling Name & Number Delivery (CLASS). 3.95 3.95 g. Calling Number Blocking Per Call (CLASS). N/C N/C

Cancelled April 20, 2007

Missouri Public Service Commission

FILED MAY 01 2001

*Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdictions of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

N/A Not Available at this time.

DATE OF ISSUE: 04-01-01

DATE EFFECTIVE: 05-01-01

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

GENERAL MANAGER, F

PRINCETON, MO.

N

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 31

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 31

ALL EXCHANGES

FOR

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES JUN 3 0 1997 CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

B. RATES *

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

RECEIVED

1. Rates and charges contained herein are in addition to all other applicable rates and charges located in other parts of this tariff and are on a per access line equipped basis.

2.	Ind	ividual Services	Monthly Residence - E	
			2 00	2 00
	a.	Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 8	2.00	2.00
	b.	Abbreviated Dialing-Speed Call 30	2.95	2.95
	C.	Anonymous Call Rejection (CLASS)CANCELLED	1.95	1.95
	d.	Automatic Call Back (CLASS)	1.95	1.95
	e.	Automatic Line.	N/C	N/C
	f.	Automatic Line. Automatic Recall (CLASS). MAY 0 1 2001	1.95	1.95
	g.	Call Forward Busy	1.95	1.95
	h.	Call Forward-Fixed Public Service Commission	n 1.95	1.95
	i.	Call Forward-Remote Access	1.95	1.95
	j.	Call Forward Customer Programmable	1.00	1.00
	k.	Call Forward-No Answer	1.95	1.95
	I.	Call Waiting	1.00	1.00
	m.	Call Waiting with Cancel Call Waiting	2.50	2.50
	n.	Calling Name & Number Delivery (CLASS)	5.95	5.95
	0.	Calling Name Blocking Per Call (CLASS)	N/C	N/C
	p.	Calling Number Delivery (CLASS)	3.95	3.95
	q.	Calling Number Blocking Per Call (CLASS)	N/C	N/C
	r.	Customer Originated Trace (CLASS)		
		(1). During Business Hours(Per Occurrence)	10.00	10.00
		(2). After Business Hours		100.00
	S.	Distinctive Ringing/Call Waiting (CLASS)	1.95	1.95
	t.	Malicious Call Hold		N/A
	u.	Restrict Outgoing	N/A	N/A

FILED

*Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdictions of the Missouri Public Service Commission. AUG - 4 1997

N/A Not Available at this time.

DATE OF ISSUE: 06-27-97

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

DATE EFFECTIVE:

AUG 4 1997 PRINCETON, MO.

GENERAL MANAGER,

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 31 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 31 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLEU

AUG - 4 1997 H TA R.S.#3. ommission By 生 Public Se

 $E_{\rm form} \geq$

· · · · ·

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988...... month day year month day vear

3-

Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager name of officer title

Princeton, MO. address

JANOj 1988

	NO No	1 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	2nd) Origina CHI Revised	ET No. 31
Cancell	ling P.S.C.	Ma No. <u>1</u>	<u>lşt</u>	(Revised) (Original) SHE (Reviews)	ET No. 31
		1 a te Corporat	ion For All Exc	hanges	- City
•	same of las	t. 12.10N		mmunity, Town o Number II	r City
		· ·		<u></u>	<u>- רי הי הר</u> ק
		GUNERAL EXCHANCE	SERVICE TARIFFS	<u>1</u> 505	
	MISCE	LLANEOUS SERVICES AN	D FACILITIES (Con	tinued) NOV 3	0 1982
U. WEA		TELEPHONES AND TELEP		EXPLOSIVE ATMOS	PHERE
. 1.	Weatherpr	oof Telephones	*		o Commissin
	door or P. addit	riber sets with wate: use are furnished in B.X. service at the ion to the rates and s in connection with	connection with following rate, w charges applicab	individual lin hich rate is i le to the line	e
				Monthly Rates	
	• Each	Weatherproof Housing		\$ 4.00	
2.	Telephone	s for Use in Explosiv	ve Atmosphere		
	furni at th and c	riber sets designed a shed in connection wi e following rate, what harges applicable to a set is furnished.	ith individual lin ich rate is in ado the line access :	ne or P.B.X. se lition to the	rvice rates
	Telep	hone of type with und	lerwriters approva	al, each \$5.00	
	Note:	The customer shall hereby releases the against any and all claims, costs, loss damages or injuries damages to or destr any way, directly of use by the customer	e Telephone Compare l legal or other e ses, suits or judg s to or deaths of suction of propert or indirectly by r	ty from and expenses, gments for persons, or y arising in ceason of any	
:		CANC	ELLED		
			1988		Г. <u>Х</u>
		BY 3nd	R.S.#31	(† 1 <u>)</u>	
			e Commission	JAN -	1 333
•	/1/	D AVAILABILITY. SEE		-	
	/ 1/ 17347000		SECTION ELL. 2nd	REVISED SHEET	47. l
-	/ 1/ LIMITE	DAVALLADILIII. SEL			

. .

ISSUED BY	R. A	A. McArton	General Manage	r Princeton,	Missouri "
~~~~~~		21.1	me cí officer	title ·	Eddress

Care 1 Disc	a Matal Malasha a Ca			
	suing Couperstance Main supplify	• <b>rp.</b> For	All Exchanges Community, Town or City Section Number II	
	GENERAL EXCH	ANGE SERVICE	E TARIFFS RECI	IVE
V MIS	CELLANEOUS SERVIC	ES AND FACILI	TIES (Continued) JUL 2	919
U. WEAT		ONES AND TEL	EPHONES FOR USE MISS	
1. W	leatherproof Telephone	8		
. a	. Subscriber sets with for outdoor use are f line or P.B.X. serve is in addition to the p class of service in co ished:	furnished in con ice at the follow rates and charge	nection with individual ing rate, which rate as applicable to the	
	Each Weatherproof 1	lelephone	Monthly Rates \$ 3.00	
2.	Telephones for Use in	Explosive Atmo	sphere	
a	are furnished in con service at the follow	unection with ind wing rate, which es applicable to	explosive atmosphere ividual line or P.B.X. rate is in addition to the class of service mished.	
	Telephone of type w	ith underwriters	approval, each \$4.00.	
	and hereby <b>x</b> and against a	eleases the Tela any and all legal	fy and save harmless ephone Company from or other expenses, s or judgments for	
1	, –	•	eaths of persons, or f property arising in	
	any way, dir		tly, by reason of any	
				29 1
		JAN-11	3	
		- BY ALL SERVICE C PUBLIC SERVICE C	ONMISSION FUR IN WAY	
	······································	BY-base SERVILL	DUM	

---

····•

PSC Mo. No. 1 Section II 6th Revised Sheet No. 32 Canceling 5th Revised Sheet No. 32 For All Exchanges

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

#### A. Rates* (Cont'd)

## 2. Individual Services – Residence and Business (Cont'd)

	w. x. y. z. aa. bb. cc.	Selective Call Acceptance (CLASS) Selective Call Forwarding (CLASS) Selective Call Rejection (CLASS) Teen Service Three-Way Calling Touch Tone Service Warm Line	<u>Monthly</u> 1.95 1.95 1.95 4.00 1.50 N/C 1.95	(T)     (R)
3.	Packa a.	age Rates – Residence and Business Package #1 1. Touch Tone Line	5.00	
		<ol> <li>Call Waiting</li> <li>Call Forwarding</li> <li>3-Way Calling</li> </ol>		
	b.	5. 8 Number Speed Call Package #2	3.50	
		1. Touch Tone Line	0.00	
		2. Call Waiting 3. Call Forwarding		
		<ol> <li>Call Forwarding</li> <li>3-Way Calling</li> </ol>		
	c.	Package #3	4.00	
		1. Touch Tone Line	1.00	
		2. Call Waiting		
		3. Call Forwarding		
	d.	4. 8 Number Speed Call Package #4	4.50	
	<b>.</b> .	1. Touch Tone Line	4.50	
		2. Call Waiting		
		3. 3-Way Calling		
		4. 8 Number Speed Call		
				(1)

*Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

(D)

Issued: April 12, 2013

Ron Hinds, General Manager Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673

FILED Missouri Public Service Commission JI-2013-0447

Effective: June 1, 2013

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

5th Revised Sheet No.32 Canceling 4th Revised Sheet No. 32 FOR ALL EXCHANGES Section II

### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

#### B. RATES* (CONT'D)

2.	Individual	Services	(cont'd	I)
----	------------	----------	---------	----

		Monthly Residence	Busin	
w.	Selective Call Acceptance (CLASS)		1.95	ess
x.	Selective Call Forwarding (CLASS)		1.95	
у.	Selective Call Rejection (CLASS)	1.05	1.95	
у. Z.	Teen Service.	1.95	4.00	
aa.	Three-Way Calling			
bb.	Touch Tone Service	1.50	1.50	
cc.	Warm Line	1.00	1.00	AD
			1.95	(N)
3. Pack	kage Rates			
:	a. Package #1	5.00	5.00	
	1. Touch Tone			
	2. Call Waiting			
	3. Call forwarding			
	4. 3-Way Calling			
	5. 8 Number Speed Call			
1	b. Package #2	3.50	3.50	
	1. Touch Tone Line			
	2. Call Waiting			
	3. Call Forwarding			
	4. 3-Way Calling			
С	8	4.00	4.00	
	1. Touch tone Line			
	2. Call Waiting			
	3. Call Forwarding			
	4. 8 Number Speed Call			
d	d. Package #4	4.50	4.50	
	1. Touch Tone Line			
	2. Call Waiting			
	3. 3-Way Calling			
	4. 8 Number Speed Call			

*Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

N/A Not available at this time.

Issued: March 21, 2007

CANCELLED June 1, 2013 Missouri Public Service Commission JI-2013-0447 Wendel Myers General Manager Princeton Mo. Effective: April 20, 2007



Missouri Public Servico Commission P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

4th REVISED SHEET NO. 32

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

_____

#### **3rd REVISED SHEET NO. 32**

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES

REC'D MAR 30 2001

#### SECTION II

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

В.	RA	TES *	* (Co	ontinued)		
	2.	Indi	vidu	al Services (Continued)	Month	ily
					Residence	- Business
		w.	Sele	ective Call Acceptance (CLASS)	.1.95	1.95
		х.	Sele	ective Call Forwarding (CLASS)	.1.95	1.95
		у.	Sele	ective Call Rejection (CLASS)	1.95	1.95
		z.	Tee	en Service	, 4.00	4.00
		aa.	Thr	ee-Way Calling	1.50	1.50
				Ich-Tone Service		1.00
		çc.	Wa	rm Line	N/A	N/A
	3.	Pacl	kage	Rates		
		a.	Pac	skage #1	5.00	5.00
			1.	Touch Tone Line		
			2.	Call Waiting		
			3.	Call Forwarding		
			4.	3-Way Calling		
			5.	8 Number Speed Call	-	
		b.	Pac	ckage #2	3.50	3.50
			1.	Touch Tone Line		
			2.	Call Waiting		
			3.	Call Forwarding		
			4.	3-Way Calling		
		c.	Pac	ckage #3	4.00	4.00
			1.	Touch Tone Line		
			2.	Call Waiting		
			3.	Call Forwarding		
			4.	8 Number Speed Call		
		d.	Pac	ckage #4	4.50	4.50
			1.	Touch Tone Line		
			2.	Call Waiting		
Cancelled			3.	3-Way Calling		
April 20, 2007			4.	8 Number Speed Call		

## Missouri Public

Service Commission *Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdictions of the Missouri Public Service Commission. Missouri Public Servico Commission N/A Not Available at this time.

## FILED MAY 01 2001

DATE OF ISSUE: 04-01-01

#### DATE EFFECTIVE: 05-01-01

PHILIP S. JOHNSON, **ISSUED BY:** 

GENERAL MANAGER,

PRINCETON, MO.

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

## CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 32 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 32.01 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 32.02 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 32.03 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 32.04

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 32

#### GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

# FOR ALL REGELIED

SERT 50 1997

### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING MORNIBEC SERVICE COMM

В.		S * (Continued)			(N)	
	2. In	dividual Services (Continued)			nthly	
					ce - Business	
	V.	······································			1.95	
	w	Selective Call Forwarding (CLASS)		1.95	1.95	
	х.	Selective Call Rejection (CLASS)		1.95	1.95	
	у.	Teen Service		4.00	4.00	
	Ζ.	Three-Way Calling			1.50	
	aa				1.00	
		. Warm Line		. N/A	N/A	
	3. Pa	ckage Rates				
	а.	Package #1		5.00	5.00	
		<ol> <li>Touch Tone Line</li> </ol>	CANCELLED			
		2. Call Waiting				
		3. Call Forwarding	MAY, 0 1 2001			
		<ol> <li>3-Way Calling</li> </ol>	1111 10 20			
		5. 8 Number Speed Call	442 RS 32			
	b.	Package #2 Publ	ic Service Commission	3.50	3.50	
		1. Touch Tone Line	MISSOURI			
		2. Call Waiting			•	
		3. Call Forwarding				
		4. 3-Way Calling				
	С.	Package #3		4.00	4.00	
		1. Touch Tone Line				
		2. Call Waiting				
		3. Call Forwarding				
		4. 8 Number Speed Call				
	d.	Package #4		4.50	4.50	
		1. Touch Tone Line			FILED	
		2. Call Waiting				
		3. 3-Way Calling			aug - 4 <b>1997</b>	
		4. 8 Number Speed Call				
*Rat	es show	n on this sheet are for informational p	urposes only and are not subje	ct to the ju	risdictions of I	
the N	Aissouri	Public Service Commission.	_	Public	Service Commissio	n
N/A	Not Ava	ulable at this time.				
DAT	E OF I	SSUE: 06-27-97	DATE EFF	ECTIVE		
					AUG 4 1997	1000
ISSU	JED BY	: PHILIP S. JOHNSON, G	ENERAL MANAGER,	PRINC	ETON, MO.	

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 32 Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 32 Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION II RE ED GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued)EC - 1 1986 MISSOURI Public Service Commission V. WIRING PLANS - KEY SYSTEMS This page held for future use

CANCELLEU AUG -4 1997 PUblic

JAN - 1 1987 

DATE OF ISSUE Dec 01 86 DATE EFFECTIVE Jan 01 87 month day year month day year Princeton, MO ISSUED BY R.A. McArton General Manager address name of officer title

	Cancelling P. S. 6	C.MO No 1 All Pr	<del>zyjou Sch</del>	dulos (Original)	SREET No.5	2 2/ 3/ 10
_				(-160-1000000000000000000000000000000000		
Gran	d River Mutu: Name of Landrig Data of	al Telephone Co	rp. For	Community, Tow	hanges ra or City	<b></b>
				Section Nu	mber II	
	GE	NERAL EXCHAN	NGE SERVI	CE TARIFES	·····	
			in an <u>a bai</u> itti		-   RE	CEIVED
	MISCELLAN		SAND FAC			L 2 9 1957
	MIQCELLAN	EOUS SERVICE	S AND FAC	ILITIES (Continu		
v.	WIRING PLA	ANS - KEY SYST	rems		1	Service Comm
	1. At the re	equest of a subse	criber, a s _j	pecial arrangeme	ent ,	
			- ,	in and extension		
			-	d and so arranged een subscriber s		
		•		tercommunicatio		
				bscribers centra		
	line or li	nes. '			1	
	2 101-2					
				at will be so inte tions. Such serv	r Com is	
				vidual line servi	~~	1 4007
	•	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			JAN	1 1987
	a. The	established rate	s apply for	ements are as fol the main and ext acous equipment Month	en BLR SERVIC	E COMMISSIC
	b. For	the necessary ba	attery suppl		ay reaces	1
	furni	ished and mainta	ained by the	-	,	
	Com	pany.		\$	2,50	i
				ociated with such ablished Service		ILEI
		harges. The of Installation Char		ent and wiring is		G 29 <b>1957</b>
				. · ·	-UE'40 SE	IVICE COM
	Note:	Where power	transforme	ers or battery eli	minators	
				is required to f		
				the transformer	or .	
		eliminator at	ais expens			
		eliminator at	ais expens			
		eliminator at	nis expens		· · · ·	
ATE OF	ISSUE July			ATE EFFECTIVE Au.	<u>zust</u> 29,	- 1957

_ __ _

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 32.01 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 32.01 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

 $\mathbb{C}(\mathbb{C}^{\times})$ 

By Service Commission Public Service Commission MISSOURI

CANCELLEU

AUG - 4 1997 # 32

and a second second Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year month day year

- - ---- ----- -

Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO. name of officer title address

	Cancelling P.S.C.MO, No. 1	ls	t (&xixxxx) SHEET N (Remain)
Grand H	liver Mutual Telephone Corpor- lame of Issuing Corporation	For	1 Exchanges Community, Town or City. ction Number 112
<u></u>	GENERAL EXCHANCE	SERVICE TARIFFS	NOV 30 1982
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES A	ND FACILITIES (C	continued) (
w. sci	HOOL-TO-HOME TELEPHONE SERVIC	E	Public Service Commis
1. 2.	When applied for by respons Telephone Service may be pr incapacitated in any way an The School-to-Home telephon installed, and maintained a and rates: /1/ Home Station	ovided for stude d are unable to e equipment will	nts that are attend school.
	Fixed	\$10.00	\$ 3.50
	Portable	-	\$ 3.50
	School Station		
	Fixed Portable	\$10.00	\$ 3.00 \$ 1.50
	School Amplifier	\$10.00	\$ 3.25
	<u>Channel</u> Between Home and School		Business Rate
/1/ Li	mited Availability, See Secti	on III, 2nd Rev:	ised Sheet 47.
	CANCELLED		
	JAN 1 1988 BY <u>3.0 f. S. # 32.0 1</u> Public Service Commission		

.. - .-

DATE OF ISSUE	December 1, 1982 month day year	DATE EFFECTIVE	January 1, 1983		
	month day year		month day year		
ISSUED BY	R. A. McArton	General Manager	Princeton, MO		
	name of officer	title	address		
•	Ca	nceiling P. S. C. MO. No	{,	riginal BREET No	32.0
--------	-------------	-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	-------------------------------------------	------------------------------------------------------	---------
) .	Grand_Ri	ver Mutual Telephone Corp.	Conta	Exchanges unity, Town or City ection Number II	
		GENERAL EXCHANGE	SERVICE TARIFFS	REGENVE	ED
,		MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES ANI	D FACILITIES (Cont	inued)FEB 11973	
	W. SCH	IOOL-TO-HOME TELEPHONE SI		MISSOURI Public Servico Centr	Licsing
	. 1.	When applied for by responsil Telephone Service may be pro incapacitated in any way and	ole parties School- vided for students	to-Home that are	
	2.	The School-to-Home telephon installed and maintained at th and rates:			
		Home Station	Installation Charge	Monthly Rate	
		Fixed Portable	LED\$10.00	\$3.50 3.50	I
		JAN -	1983 CONTRIPERION OO	3.00 1.50	
		School Amplifier	10.00	3.25	
		Channel			
		Between Home and School	-	Business Rate	
				FILED	·
				MAR 1 1973	
				Public Service Comm	ssi n
			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
י מ	ATE OF ISSU	g February 1 1973 menth day year	DATE EFFECT	IVB <u>March 1</u>	1973

_

P.S.C.MO.No.15TH REVISED SHEET NO.32.02Cancelling P.S.C.MO.No.14TH REVISED SHEET NO.32.02Grand River Mutual Telephone CorporationFOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

RECEIVED DEC - 1 1986 MISSOURI Public Service Commission

This page held for future use

CANCELLEU AUG - 4 1997 ommission BA Public S

JAN - 1 1987

DATE OF ISSUE Dec 01 86 DATE EFFECTIVE Jan 01 87 month day year month day year ISSUED BY R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO name of officer title address

C	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1 3rd (Revised) SHEET No
	ver Mutual Telephone CorporationForAll Exchanges e of Issuing Corporation Community, Tous or City Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS
JACK	JAN 1 9 1983
	General Rules and Regulations for Company Provided Jacks SOUR
. 1.1	Except where provided for elsewhere in the tariffeber Scheice Com Company, all connections to the telephone network shall be made through F.C.C. approved plugs and jacks, and shall be installed in such a manner as to allow for easy and immediate disconnection of the terminal equipment.
1.2	Standard jacks shall be so arranged that if the plug connected thereto is disconnected, no interference to the operation of equipment which remains connected to the telephone network shall occur.
1.3	Coin collecting pay station type instruments are the only exception to the rules in these tariffs, and will be connected to the Telephone Network in a manner acceptable to the Tele- phone Company.
1.4	The Company has the right to limit the number and type of jacks connected, by or for any subscriber, to a number which will not prohibit the satisfactory operation of any line, channel, or circuit connected to the Company's central office.
1.5	Flush type jacks will be furnished by the Company at the Subscriber's request where suitable receptacles have been provided by the customer.
1,6	In the absence of a request for a specific jack configuration, the Telephone Company shall install the standard "mini-modu- lar" jack.
	GANCELLED
	JAN 1 1987 BY <u>5th R.S. 32.02</u> 序肌LED
	PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION MAR 15 1983
	Public Service Comn

ISSUED BY	R.	Α.	McArton	General	Manager	Princeton	1, MO
moore 11			name	of officer		title	address

	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No	9 m d	Originai ) {Revised / (Original )	011021 110	
<u>Grand Ri</u> N	iver Mutual Telephone Corporation	ionFor <u>All Ex</u>	Revised		•
	GENERAL EXCHANGE	SERVICE TARIFF	REG	EIVED	
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES	AND FACILITIES	MI	SSOURI	
x.	Filed in blank and reserved fo	or future use.	Public Serv	ice Commissi	ion
		GANCE MAR	5 1983 5 32.0	AZ	
		BY PUBLIC SER	VICE COMMISSIC		
	·	BY PUBLIC SER	FILE SEP1-19		
			FILE	979	
	F ISSUE <u>July 13, 1979</u> month day year BY_R. A. McArton	Pub	FILE SEP1-19 Iic Service Co	979 ommission	yea

	River Mutual Telep	hone Corp. For.	All Community	Exchanges	
			S	ection Number	II I
	GĖN	ERAL EXCHANGE SER	VICE TARIFES	RECE	]VE
				FEB 2	p 1961
	MISCELLANEOUS	SERVICES AND FACIL	LITIES (Continue	) MISSO	URI
х.	RADIOTELEPHON	E DIAL		Public Service	Com
	1. See Section II	I for General Rules.			
		phones will be provid the following install	-		
	Unit	Installation Cha	rges Mor	thly Rate	
	Mobile Fixed	\$35.00- 40.00,	2	\$30.00 30.00	R
	-	ate entitles customer within the area of th ted.			
		l be charged at the ra which the tower conta		the	
	രംസരഭ	በ፪៣	later.		
	18/1/10/16/51	5000		FILE	D
	GANGE				
	SEP 1-	- 1979			ie ie
	<b>U</b>	- 1979 	Pi		

- .. . .

----

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 6TH REVISED SHEET NO. 32.03 Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1 5TH REVISED SHEET NO. 32.03 Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS RECEIVED DEC - 1 1986 MISSUUKI Public Service Commission

CANCELLEU

AUG -4 1997 32-Public S

DATE OF ISSUE Dec 01 86 DATE EFFECTIVE Jan 01 87 month day year month day year ISSUED BY R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, M0 address

	Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No.1 4th Q3	SOURSE SHEET NO.3
<u>Grand R</u> Na		nanges unity, Town or City Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	REGEINE
JACKS		JAN 19 (263
	Types of Jacks	
2.1	Standard Jacks	MISSOUR Public Service Comm
	Standard jacks are a miniature 6 position jack ty the connection of single line, two line, electron or ancillary devices to telephone network.	pically used for
2.2	Programmable Data Jacks	*
	a. Programmable data jacks may be a 4, 6, 8, or required for the connection of data equipment	,
	b. Data jacks shall be installed and programmed Company so as to allow maximum signal power d such data equipment as the subscriber may use Company's central office to reach but not exc allowable signal power permitted at the Telep central office.	elivered by e, to the ceed the maximum
2.3	Weatherproof Jacks	
	Weatherproof jacks are a 3 contact blade type jac installations out of doors, and include a weather	
2.4	Multi-Line Jacks	
	Multi-Line jacks are 50 position configurations of connection of multi-line key telephone instrument telephone systems or PABX systems.	
2.5	Network Interface Jacks	
	Network interface jacks are intended to serve as between the central office access lines of the Coment such as key service units or PABX systems 1 premises of the customer and may be used as or i demarcation point.	ompany and equip-
	GANCELLED	
	JAN 1 1987	FILED
	BY Latt R.S. 32.03 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSOUR	MAR 15 1983
L		Public Service Commids
DATE	OF ISSUE <u>January 20, 1983</u> DATE EFFEC month day year	TIVE <u>March 15, 198</u> month day

-- ·· ·

i

ł

L

ί.

ł

Cancelling P.S	.C. MO No. <u>1</u>		(Revise Brd ) (Revise (Revise	🛯 ) SHEET NO	9. <u>32</u> Part
_ 1					rart
Grand River Mu Name of	tual Telephone Corpor Issuing Corporation	ration For Al	1 Exchanges Community	, Town or City	
	_	<u>Se</u>	ection Number		
	CENERAL EXCHAN	GE SERVICE TARIE	789		רן בי
				<u>nec</u> eiv	ر <u>ع</u> ان
	SCELLANEOUS SERVICES	AND FACILITIES	(Continued)		Τ
			(,	NOV 3019	32
HELD FOR F	UTURE USE		-ii	[.118/5001	,   }
			: Pi	iblic Servico Co	nmi
N,					
			~		
			a EM		
		OF	1 LES		
		NIBE	96-		
		GANGE MAR	z 1983	0	
		MAR	20, 200	2	
		Mir.	DC 205510	n ²	I
		FOr-	CONMISS		
		BY	RVICE CONMISSIO		
		PUBLIC	04		1
					1 1
					1
;					-
;					-
;					
;					
;					
;					
;					
;				([LE]) N - 1 (933	
;					
			AL	N - 1 (SSS	
TE OF ISSUE -	December 1, 1982 month day year	DATE		N - 1 (988 January 1.	198
	month day year	DATE	JA effective	N - 1 (SSS	ý ý

:

 $\frac{1}{2}$ 

Y. Z.	GENERAL EXCHANGE GENERAL EXCHANGE MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND ILLUMINATED DIALS Illuminated or luminous dials wi when available, at a rate in add rate for a standard telephone, e The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric current dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad will installed and/or moved and	FACILITIES ( FACILITIES ( It ion to the ach ssary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	Continued) FUSIC SC. A.C. Co. Monthly Rat ed, \$0.25 EGANGELLE JAN - 1 1983 JAN - 1 1983	er II
Υ.	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND ILLUMINATED DIALS Illuminated or luminous dials wi when available, at a rate in add rate for a standard telephone, e The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric curre dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	FACILITIES ( FACILITIES ( It ion to the ach ssary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	Continued) FUSIC SC. A.C. Co. Monthly Rat ed, \$0.25 EGANGELLE JAN - 1 1983 JAN - 1 1983	
Υ.	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND ILLUMINATED DIALS Illuminated or luminous dials wi when available, at a rate in add rate for a standard telephone, e The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric curre dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	FACILITIES ( FACILITIES ( It ion to the ach ssary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	Continued) FUSIC SC. A.C. Co. Monthly Rat ed, \$0.25 EGANGELLE JAN - 1 1983 JAN - 1 1983	
Υ.	ILLUMINATED DIALS Illuminated or luminous dials wi when available, at a rate in add rate for a standard telephone, e The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric curre dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	Ill be furnishe lition to the ach ssary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	Monthly Rat Monthly Rat ed, \$0.25 CONDELLE JAN - 1 1980	
Ζ.	Illuminated or luminous dials wi when available, at a rate in add rate for a standard telephone, e The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric curre dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	lition to the ach s'sary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	Monthly Rat ed, \$0.25 CONCELLE JAN - 1 1980	
z.	when available, at a rate in add rate for a standard telephone, e The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric curre dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	lition to the ach s'sary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	So.25 CANGELLE JAN - 1 1900	3D 32.03
z.	when available, at a rate in add rate for a standard telephone, e The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric curre dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	lition to the ach s'sary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	\$0.25 CANGELLE JAN - 1 1980	32.63
z.	rate for a standard telephone, e The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric curre dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	ach ssary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	JAN - 1 1983	32.63
z.	The customer is to provide nece outlet and furnish electric curren dial illumination. TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	ssary electric nt used by the Rules. (Page	JAN - 1 1983	32.63
z.	TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	Rules. (Page	JAN OS 2	32.63
z.	TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	Rules. (Page	JAN OS 2	32.63
z.	TONE-DIAL TELEPHONE PAD 1. See Section III for General R 2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	Rules. (Page	JAN OS 2	32.63
	<ol> <li>See Section III for General R</li> <li>Tone Dial Telephone Pad will</li> </ol>	Rules. (Page	BY HILLIC SERVICE COMM	AISSION
	2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	Rules. (Page	55 PHILLIC SERVICE COMIN	
	2. Tone Dial Telephone Pad wil	11 bo monided		
	the following installation ch	maintained a	t t or	
		\$25.00	\$4.00	
	2 Monthly rate is in addition :	to the rate for	-	
	<ol> <li>Monthly rate is in addition the standard telephone servi location.</li> </ol>			
		F		
		N?	R 1 0 1976	
ļ		Public So	ervice Commission	
	ISSUE March 10 1976		FECTIVE April	10 19
ATE OI	F ISSUE <u>March 10 1976</u> month day year	DATE EF	FFECTIVE	

-----

ī

P.S.C.MO. No. 13RD REVISED SHEET NO. 32.04Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No.2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 32.04Grand River Mutual Telephone CorporationFOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS REGEIVED DEC - 1 1986 · this page held for future use MISSOURI Public Service Commission

CANCELLED

AUG - 4 1997 By <u>3 ~ 1 R.S.</u> 32 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

្រុះញៀ JAN - 1 1987 State Jun hission

DATE OF ISSUE		01 86 day ye	EFFECTIVE	Jan month	01 day	87 year
ISSUED BY	R.A. Mc. name of		Manager Le	Princ add	eton, ress	MO



1

... -- -- -- -

ORM NC	). 13	P.S.C.MO. No1	2nd (Originat) SHEET No. 32 (Revised)	2.(
	Can	celling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	lst (Qrigorit) SHEET No. 32 (Revised)	2.(
<u>Grand R</u> N	<u>iver</u> Name (	Mutual Telephone Corporation For of Issuing Corporation	Community, Tornor City Section Number 11	2
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS BEGEIVE	<del>]]</del>
JACK			JAN 1 9 1883 -	
3.0		s for Company Provided Jacks:	MISSOUR	
a.	The add; chai		acks as listed Beblic Service Commis ti-element service connection ce of the multi-element jack	S
		pany.		
Ъ.	Rate	s by Jack Type	SCC	
	а.	Standard Mini-modular, 2, 4, or 6 conductor voice connecting jack including but not limited to the following USOC Codes: RJ 11 C, RJ 12 C, RJ 13 C, RJ 14 C.	See Section II Page 11	
	b.	Multi-line 50 conductor apparatus jacks for connection of multi-line telephone sets behind key service units.	\$16.00	
	с.	Weatherproof Jack RJ 15 C.	GAN <b>SELLED</b>	
	đ.	Programmable Data Jacks: including but not limited to the following USOC Codes: RJ31X to 38X and RJ 31 M to 35M.	JAN 1 1987 BY <u>3rd R.S. 32.04</u> PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSIPPI 00	
	e.	Programmable data-voice jacks including but not limited to the following USOC Codes: RJ 41 S to RJ 47 S and RJ 41 M to RJ 47 M.	\$27.75	
	f.	Network interface jacks to a maximum of 25 pr. 2 wire cir- cuits, including but not li- mited to the following USOC Codes: RJ 2 CX, RJ 2 HX RJ 21 X, and RJ 22 X	FNLED MAR 15 1983 \$32.25 Public Service Commissi	0
DATE	ሰፑ ፤	SUE January 20, 1983	DATE EFFECTIVE March 15, 1983	5
51115	OF IC	month day year	month day ye	
TOCHER		R. A. McArton Genera	1 Manager Princeton, MO	

· · --

. ....

Cancelling	P.S.C. MO No. <u>1</u> .	<u> </u>	Original SHEET No
<u>Grand Rive</u> Name	r Mutual Telephone Corr e of Issuing Corporation	poration For	Community, Town or City
	GENERAL EXCHA	ANGE SERVICE TARI	rfs LECEIVE
	MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES	S AND FACILITIES	
HELD F	OR FUTURE USE		LuSSUURI Public Service Commi
X			
			n ED
		RANG	ELLES
		(ULA) MA	ELLED 151983 26532.04 26532.04
		JW	COMMISSION
		BY PUBLIC S	ERVICE COMMISSION
			ł
<b>.</b>			
<b>.</b>		·	
i			
<b>.</b>			[F][L[[]]] JAN - 1 (533
<b>.</b>			
TE OF ISSI	UE <u>December 1, 1982</u> month day year	DATE J	

| | |

.

.

· . . .

۲ 	River Mutual Telephone Corporation       For       All Exchanges       APR 251         Name of Issuing Corporation       Community, Town or City       Section Number II       MISSU	IRI
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS MISCELLANEOUS SERVICES AND FACILITIES (Continued) PUSH BUTTON TELEPHONE SERVICE Push Button Telephone Service will be provided on a request basis in the exchanges of Bethany and Princeton, Missouri and to the sub-	
	PUSH BUTTON TELEPHONE SERVICE Push Button Telephone Service will be provided on a request basis in the exchanges of Bethany and Princeton, Missouri and to the sub-	N
AA.	Push Button Telephone Service will be provided on a request basis in the exchanges of Bethany and Princeton, Missouri and to the sub-	и 
	the exchanges of Bethany and Princeton, Missouri and to the sub-	
	scribers that have service in the Missouri portion of our Lamoni, Iowa exchange at a rate in addition to the rate for the standard telephone service at location:	
	1. For the access to the central office push button equipment per line. \$1.00	
	2. Each company provided telephone .50 CANCEELLER JAN-1 1983 JAN-1 1983 NOTE CONVERSION BY LIC SERVICE CONVERSION OF MISSION	N
	FOLED JUN 11979	
	Public Service Commissio	n

name of officer

-----

- --

----

title

address

_____

···----

I

I

į

ţ

į

#### **GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION**

PSC Mo. No. 1 Section II 4th Revised Sheet No. 33 Canceling 3rd Revised Sheet No. 33 For All Exchanges

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

#### Α.

Rates*	(Cont'd)	)			
				Monthly	
3.	Packag	ge Rates	- Residence and Business (Cont'd)		
	e.	Packag		4.50	(T)
		1.	Touch Tone Line		
		2.	Call Forwarding		
		3.	3-Way Calling		
		4.	8 Number Speed Call		
	f.	Packag	e #6	8.95	
		1.	Call Waiting with Cancel Call Waiting		
		2.	3-Way Calling		
		3.	Call Forwarding (Customer Programma	ble)	
		4.	Call Forward-Busy		
		5.	Call Forward-No Answer		
		6.	Call Forward Remote Access		
	g.	Packag	e #7	12.95	
		1. ⁻	Automatic Call Back		
		2.	Calling Name and/or Number Delivery		
		3.	Calling Name and/or Number Blocking		
		4.	Distinctive Ringing/Call Waiting		
		5.	Selective Call Acceptance		
		6.	Selective Call Forwarding		
		7.	Selective Call Rejection		
		8.	Anonymous Call Rejection		
		9.	Automatic Recall		
	h.	Packag	e #8	8.95	(N)
		1.	Calling Name and Number Delivery		`   `   ´
		2.	Enhanced Call Waiting		
		3.	Voice Mail Primary Package		(T) (N)
		4.	3-Way Calling		(1)(1)

*Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdiction of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

Issued: April 12, 2013

Ron Hinds, General Manager Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673

Effective: June 1, 2013

**FILED** Missouri Public Service Commission JI-2013-0447

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

Β.

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 33

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 33

FOR

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

**GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION** 

### RECEIVED

**ALL EXCHANGES** 

### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE 3 0 1997

RA	TES	5 * (Continued)	MO. PUBL	IC SERVICE COMM
			Montl Residence	-
3.	Pac	ckage Rates (Continued)		
	e.	Package #5	4.50	4.50
		1. Touch Tone Line		
		2. Call Forwarding		
		3. 3-Way Calling		
		4. 8 Number Speed Calling		
	f.	Package #6	8.95	8.95
		1. Call Waiting with Cancel Call Waiting		
		2. Three-Way Calling		
		3. Call Forwarding (Customer Programmable)		
		4. Call Forward-Busy		
		5. Call Forward-No Answer	•	
		6. Call Forward Remote Access		
	g.	Package #7	12.95	12.95
		1. Automatic Call Back		
		2. Calling Name and/or Number Delivery		
		3. Calling Name and/or Number Blocking		
		4. Distinctive Ringing/Call Waiting		
		5. Selective Call Acceptance		
		6. Selective Call Forwarding		
		7. Selective Call Rejection		
		8. Anonymous Call Rejection		
		9. Automatic Recall		
			647	
			p	

FILED

AUG - 4 1997

*Rates shown on this sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdictions of the Missouri Public Service Commission. Public Service Commission

N/A Not Available at this time. DATE OF ISSUE: 06-27-97

CANCELLED June 1, 2013 Missouri Public ISSUED BY:

Service Commission JI-2013-0447 _ ____

PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

GENERAL MANAGER,

DATE EFFECTIVE: AUG 4 1997 AUG 4 1997 AGER, PRINCETON, MO. P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 33 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 33 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

0Er 1 ... 2

CANCELLEU AUG -4 1997 # 33 vice Commission By Service UKI

month day year

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988..... month day year month day year

Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager name of officer title

Princeton, MO. address

1988 j 0 j 1988

Ξ.

Grand		(Recience)	EET No. 33
Gran <u>o</u> ,	Name of 1	r Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchang Tesuing Corporation of Municipality Community, Town of Section Nur	
••···		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	RECEIVED
		PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SERVICE	AUG 1 2 1960
Α.	GEN	TERAL	MISSOURI Public Service Comm.
	1.	Standard Facilities	
		The rates quoted herein contemplate the use of standa equipment and apply at all business and residence loca special equipment and arrangements are furnished wh practicable at charges, based on costs, determined are outlined under Miscellaneous Equipment in this Tariff	ere CANCEIIED
	2.	Installation	JAN 1 1988 BY 2 nd R.S. # 3
		of all stations and trunks, unless otherwise specified. stations not installed in the same building as the P.B. installation charge is the cost of labor and material pl overheads. A three year contract is required on systems listed up	X. the tus T nder
 - - - -	•	B. 1 and B. 3 of this Part. A five year contract is re for systems listed under B. 2 of this Part.	quirea
	3.	Power Equipment	
		Power equipment and batteries, for equipment operation including talking battery and ringing current, is furnity without additional charge in connection with P.B.X., and Dial Inter-communicating systems. A charge is a for battery equipment used in connection with Manual communicating or Key Systems. Current necessary to ate the power equipment is provided by the customer expense and must be suitable to meet operating require	shed P.A.B.X. made Inter- o oper- at his
	4.	P.B.X. Systems Outside the Base Rate Area	SEP 12 1
		When the private branch exchange is located outside of Base Rate Area, the mileage charges apply as specifi	f the UBLIC SERVICE COL
		AUG 12 1960 SED	

-

I. I

ł

- - - -

_____

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

4 RD REVISED SHEET NO. 34

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 34

FOR

**GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION** 

RECEIVED

 $(\mathbf{N})$ 

ALL EXCHANGES

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE 3 0 1997

#### C. DESCRIPTION OF SERVICES

- MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM
   Abbreviated Dialing (Speed Calling): Allows a customer to call any one of a group of frequently called numbers simply by dialing a one or two digit code. Two different configurations are available; short lists (8 numbers) and long lists (30 numbers).
- 2. Anonymous Call Rejection (CLASS): Allows customers with or without Calling Number Delivery and/or Calling Name Delivery to reject calls for which the caller has intentionally blocked calling name/number display information.

If the display information is not available due to network restrictions or any other reason, the receiving customer CPE (if equipped) is presented with a message to indicate the unavailability of the call information.

Rejected calls are sent to a company supplied announcement that informs the calling party why the call is being rejected. Anonymous Call Rejection can be overridden by an operator in case of an emergency.

- 3. Automatic Call Back (CLASS): A feature when activated by the customer will attempt to redial the last number called from their station regardless of whether the original call was answered, unanswered or busy. The calling and called lines will be monitored by the system and attempt to connect the call for up to 30 minutes. Activation can be canceled at any time.
- 4. Automatic Line: This feature provides an automatic connection between a calling station that goes off-hook and a preassigned directory number. The originating station is denied the ability to call any directory number other than the preassigned number.

FILED

AUG - 4 1997

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

CANCELLED May 12, 20**L\$SUED BY:** Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

DATE OF ISSUE: 06-27-97

PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

GENERAL MANAGER,

DATE EFFECTIVE AUG 4 1997 GER, PRINCETON, MO. P.S.C.MO.No.3RD REVISED SHEET NO.34Cancelling P.S.C.MO.No.2ND REVISED SHEET NO.34Grand River Mutual Telephone CorporationFOR ALL EXCHANGESSECTION II

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLEU

AUG - 4 1997 74 R By_ Public Service Commission MISSOURI

 $E(\cdot, \cdot)$ 

1.5 1.1

address

JAN 0 1 1988

DATE OF ISSUE	NOV. month		1987 year	DATE	EFFECTIVE	JAN. month		1988 year
ISSUED BY	R.A. McA	rton		General	Manager	Pri	nceto	n, MO

title

name of officer

P.S.C.MO. No. 1

A. GENERAL

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 34

1ST REVISED SHEET NO.

Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION II

34

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	REGEIVED
PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SERVICE (Continued	) DEC - 1 1986
ENERAL (Continued) 4. (Continued) under Mileage Charges in this Tariff.	MISSOURI Public Service Commission

5. Location of Stations

Mileage charges, as specified under Mileage Charges in this Tariff, apply in connection with each station not located on the customer's premises.

6. Operating

All operating at the customer's premises is performed at the expense of the customer and must conform with the regulations which the Telephone Company establishes as necessary in order to maintain a proper standard of service.

7. Operators Sets

Operators sets or operators telephones are provided without additional charge in connection with Cordless or Cord type private branch exchange switchboards or with Cordless or Cord type attendants cabinets used with private automatic

CANCELLED	
JAN 1 1988	
BY <u>310 R.S. #34</u> Public Service Commission MISSOURI	JAN - 7 1987

DATE OF	F ISSU		01 day	86 year		EFFECTIVE	Jan month	01 day	87 year
ISSUED			Arton office:		Genera] tit]	Manager Le		ceton dress	

	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No. 1
	(xexing)
Gran	d River Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchanges forme of faculty Computition Community, Town or City
	Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS REGENVED
	PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SERVICE (Continued) 8 20 969
A.	GENERAL (Continued)
	2 Public Service Commicsid
	4. (Continued) under Mileage Charges in this Tariff.
·	
	5. Location of Stations
	P.B.X. and P.A.B.X. Stations may be located at any point on the same or other premises of a customer or on the premises of the customer's agents or representatives. Stations located on premises of the customer other than those on which the switchboard is located are offered subject to the availability of circuits and to the requirement that the customer contract for such facilities as are necessary to provide standard operation and transmission.
	The station rates quoted herein are for stations located ANCEL the same premises as the private branch exchange switch- board and within 500 feet of the switchboard or main distri- bution terminal.
	Mileage charges, as specified under Mileage Charges By 2nd C.S. 3 this Tariff, apply in connection with each station not located on ussour within the limits set out above.
	6. Operating
	Ail operating at the customer's premises is performed at the expense of the customer and must conform with the regulations which the Telephone Company establishes as necessary in order to maintain a proper standard of service.
	7. Operators Sets APR 1 19
	APR 1 19 Operators sets or operators telephones are provided with- out additional charge in connection with Cordless or Cord type private branch exchange switchboards or with Cordless blic Service Cr or Cord type attendants cabinets used with private automatic
	ISSUE February 19 1969 DATE EFFECTIVE April 1 1969

وتنف

**P.S.C.MO. NO. 1** 

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 35

#### CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

#### 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 35

FOR

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

SECTION II RECEIVED

(N)

ALL EXCHANGES

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE .IIIN 3 0 1997

#### C. DESCRIPTION OF SERVICES: (Continued)

5. Automatic Recall (CLASS): This feature allows subscribers to have a call Multiple to the SERVICE COMM party of the last incoming call. This applies whether the incoming call was answered or unanswered. When activated, the customer is allowed to hear the directory number of the last incoming call prior to deciding whether or not to recall that number.

Calls cannot be returned to a number which was delivered with a "private" delivery status, and only one successful call to a number using the Automatic Recall feature will be allowed.

- 6. Call Forward Busy/No Answer: These features provides forwarding capability to incoming calls that encounter a busy or no-answer state. The forward-to directory number is programmed by the customer as well as the number of rings before transfer.
- 7. Call Forward-Fixed: Allows a customer to have all incoming calls to a location automatically forwarded to a predetermined telephone number. This programming is performed by company personnel.
- 8. Call Forward-Remote Access: This feature allows a customer to activate or deactivate the Call Forward option on their telephone from a local or toll remote location by dialing a dedicated directory number, their own seven digit directory number, followed by a Personal Identification Number (PIN) and the activation/deactivation codes.
- 9. Call Forward: This feature directs calls from a local telephone number to another location, with the forwarding station receiving billing for any calls that are forwarded to a toll location. The location to which calls are to be forwarded must be entered by the customer each time this service is activated.

FILED

AUG - 4 1997

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

#### **DATE OF ISSUE:** 06-27-97

PHILIP S. JOHNSON, GENE

GENERAL MANAGER, F

DATE EFFECTIVE

AUG 4 RRINCETON, MO.

CANCELL**SSUED BY:** May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 35 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 35 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLEU

AUG - 4 1997 - # 35 3 M R.S 35 Public Set

 $\Gamma = 1$ 

JAN 01 1988 Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01-1988 month day year

э-

month day year Issued By

name of officer

R.A. McArton General Manager title

Princeton, MO. address

	NEIDE	Mutual Telephone Corporation For All E of Issuit Corporation Secti	Community. Town or City on Number II
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	
		PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SERVICE (Conti	NOV 30 1982
Α.	GENERAL	L (Continued)	LisuCURI { Public Service Commission 1
	-	erators Sets (Continued) anch exchanges.	Contraction of the second second second second second second second second second second second second second s
	8. Ti	e Lines	
	eqt wi: Mi Who ree	e Lines to connect two manual switchboard uipment of two dial systems, or to connect th a dial unit are furnished at the rates leage Charges and Service Connection Charg en dial systems are involved, special term quired, the charges for which are shown un uipment is this Tariff.	a manual board specified under es in this Tariff. inal equipment is
в.	RATES		
	l. Mar	nual Systems /1/	Monthly Rates
	a,		/ <del></del> -
		Capacity, 3 trunks & 10 station lines Capacity, 4 trunks & 16 station lines Capacity, 5 trunks & 20 station lines	\$ 8.00 \$10.00 \$12.00
	b.	Cord Type Non-Multiple Switchboards	D
		Capacity, 10 trunks & 50 station lines Capacity, 15 trunks & 100 station lines Capacity, 15 trunks & 200 station lines	
	c.	Stations:	
÷	,	Commercial and Hotel, each applicable in CANCELLED	strument rate./1/
		JAN 1 -1988	
	Риы	BY Zand R.S. #35 ic Service Commission	Fase (
		MISSOURI	JAN - 1 (553
	/1,	LIMITED AVAILABILITY, SEE SECTION III, 2n	d REVISED SHEET 47

,

•

name of officer	
-----------------	--

·

Gray	nd Bi	ver Mutual Tel	anhone Corn	For All Exchan	evised (	
		Issuing Corporation or Mu		For All Exchan	unity, Town or City	
				Se	ction Number	щ
		GENEI	RAL EXCHANG	E SERVICE TARI	FFS	
-	-					· · · · · · ·
		PRIVATE BI	RANCH EXCHA	NGE SERVICE (C	ontinued) ·	
А.	GEI	NERAL (Contin	ued)	GANGELU	EU RE	CEIVED
	7.	<b>Operators</b> Set	· · ·	JAN - 1 19		1 4 195
		branch exchan	iges.	JANE	25	
	8.	Tie Lines		12 15	MI Public	SSUURI Service Com
				BY DELIC SERVICE CO	JRL	e el vice Culli
				ual switchboards	or the switch-	
				tems, or to conne		. [
				nished at the rate	-	
		-	<del>.</del>	ervice Connection		
			•	ms are involved,	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
			-	charges for whice ent in this Tariff.	n are snowing	
в.					-	
	— K A'	FES			AUG	1.5 1955
ν.	KA	res			AUG	1.5 1955
2.	RA)	TES Manual Syster	ns	:	AUG Monthint Reserve	•
		Manual Syster	ns Type Switchbóa			•
		Manual Syster a. Cordless		rd		•
2.		Manual Syster a. Cordless Capacity,	Type Switchboa	rd station lines	Monthlut Raserv	•
2.		Manual Syster a. Cordless Capacity, Capacity,	Type Switchboa 3 trunks & 10	rd station lines station lines	Mont <b>hin</b> RP <b>STRV</b> \$ 8.00	1
		Manual Syster a. Cordless Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,	Type Switchbóa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16	rd station lines station lines station lines	Month u Raserv \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00	•
		<ul> <li>Manual Syster</li> <li>a. Cordless</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>b. Cord Typ</li> </ul>	Type Switchboa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16 5 trunks & 20 9 Non-Multiple	rd station lines station lines station lines Switchboards	Month u Preserv \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00 \$ 12.00	•
2.		<ul> <li>Manual Syster</li> <li>a. Cordless</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>b. Cord Typ</li> <li>Capacity,</li> </ul>	Type Switchboa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16 5 trunks & 20 e Non-Multiple 10 trunks & 50	rd station lines station lines station lines Switchboards ) station lines	Montal <b>H R S. W</b> \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00 \$ 12.00 \$ 15.00	•
2.		<ul> <li>Manual Syster</li> <li>a. Cordless</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>b. Cord Typ</li> <li>Capacity,</li> <li>Capacity,</li> <li>Capacity,</li> </ul>	Type Switchbóa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16 5 trunks & 20 Non-Multiple 10 trunks & 50 15 trunks & 10	rd station lines station lines station lines Switchboards	Month u Preserv \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00 \$ 12.00	•
2.		<ul> <li>Manual System</li> <li>a. Cordless</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>b. Cord Typ</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>Capacity,</li> <li>Capacity,</li> <li>Capacity,</li> <li>Capacity,</li> </ul>	Type Switchbóa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16 5 trunks & 20 Non-Multiple 10 trunks & 50 15 trunks & 10	rd station lines station lines station lines Switchboards ) station lines 00 station lines )0 station lines	Month u Raserv \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00 \$ 12.00 \$ 15.00 \$ 20.00	•
		<ul> <li>Manual Syster</li> <li>a. Cordless</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>b. Cord Typ</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>capacity,</li> <li>capacity,</li> <li>c. Stations :</li> </ul>	Type Switchboa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16 5 trunks & 20 e Non-Multiple 10 trunks & 50 15 trunks & 10 15 trunks & 20 Including Exter	rd station lines station lines station lines Switchboards 0 station lines 00 station lines 00 station lines	Month u Preserv \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00 \$ 12.00 \$ 15.00 \$ 20.00 \$ 25.00	1
		<ul> <li>Manual Syster</li> <li>a. Cordless</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>b. Cord Typ</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>capacity,</li> <li>capacity,</li> <li>c. Stations :</li> </ul>	Type Switchboa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16 5 trunks & 20 Non-Multiple 10 trunks & 50 15 trunks & 10 15 trunks & 20	rd station lines station lines station lines Switchboards 0 station lines 00 station lines 00 station lines	Month u Raserv \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00 \$ 12.00 \$ 15.00 \$ 20.00	•
		<ul> <li>Manual Syster</li> <li>a. Cordless</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>b. Cord Typ</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>capacity,</li> <li>capacity,</li> <li>c. Stations :</li> </ul>	Type Switchboa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16 5 trunks & 20 Non-Multiple 10 trunks & 50 15 trunks & 10 15 trunks & 20 Including Extention cial, Each	rd station lines station lines station lines Switchboards ) station lines 00 station lines 00 station lines nsions - Busine	Month u Preserv \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00 \$ 12.00 \$ 15.00 \$ 20.00 \$ 25.00	•
		<ul> <li>Manual System</li> <li>a. Cordless</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>b. Cord Typ</li> <li>Capacity, Capacity,</li> <li>Capacity,</li> <li>Capa</li></ul>	Type Switchboa 3 trunks & 10 4 trunks & 16 5 trunks & 20 Non-Multiple 10 trunks & 50 15 trunks & 10 15 trunks & 20 Including Extention cial, Each	rd station lines station lines station lines Switchboards ) station lines 00 station lines 00 station lines nsions - Busine	Month y Rn 6570 \$ 8.00 \$ 10.00 \$ 12.00 \$ 15.00 \$ 20.00 \$ 25.00 \$ 25.00	•

en el como de como de como de como de como de como de como de como de como de como de como de como de como de c

.

.

.

ROBILL OF PRINTENS CO

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 36

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 36

FOR

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

SECTION II RECEIVED

JUN 3 0 1997

(N)

ALL EXCHANGES

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

- C. DESCRIPTION OF SERVICES: (Continued)
  - 10. Call Transfer: Allows users to transfer a call to another directory number and then drop out of the call, leaving the users connected. Customers must have Three-Way Calling and User Transfer Station Options to use this feature.
  - 11. Call Waiting: This feature informs a customer who is on an established call that a third party is trying to call. An incoming call which arrives at a busy line receives audible ringing instead of a busy tone. The called party is alerted by a tone that is only available to the called party.
  - 12. Call Waiting-Cancel: This feature allows a customer to prevent, on a per call basis, an incoming call from Call Waiting on their line. Incoming calls to the station receive a busy signal. This feature ensures that Call Waiting indication tones do not interrupt important calls or disrupts data transmissions.
  - 13. Calling Name Delivery (CLASS): Calling Name Delivery displays the name associated with an incoming directory number. The name as well as the date and time of the incoming call are displayed after the first ringing cycle.

FILED

AUG - 4 1997

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

DATE OF ISSUE: 06-27-97

DATE EFFECTIVE: 07-28-97

CANCEL**ISSUED BY:** May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

GENERAL MANAGER,

AUG 4 1997 PRINCETON, MO. P.S.C.MO. No. 1 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 36 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 36 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION ALL EXCHANGES FOR SECTION NUMBER II

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

 $\mathcal{D}(e)_{i}$ 

### CANCELLED

AUG - 4 1997 36 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

2101 1983 3-

ພ. ອະໄປໂດຍກາ Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year

month day year

. esc. ?

Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager name of officer

title

Princeton, MO. address



Grand Ri	(1.4.1) Exchange	ater SHEFT NO.	0
Na Na	ime of Issuing Corporation Communication Section Num		
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	<u></u>	2
	PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SERVICE (Continued)		
		Public Service Com Monthly Rates	mis
	d. Night Jack Strips, each /1/ e. Central Office Trunks	\$ .50 See Section I Local Exchange Rates	
2.	Automatic (dial) Switching Systems		
	a. Common Equipment, including power, batteries, equipment bays and cabinets. /1/		
	Capacities		
	Trunks Stations		
	1.     3     10       2.     7     50       3.     7     100	\$20.00 \$30.00 \$45.00	
	b. Attendants Cabinets /1/		
	Cordless Type		
	Capacity, 10 station lines Capacity, 100 station lines Cord Type	\$10.00 \$12.00	
	Capacity, 50 station lines Capacity, 100 station lines	\$10.00 \$30.00	
	c. Selectors, connectors or selector-	\$ 3.50	
	<ul><li>connectors, each /1/</li><li>d. Tie Line Terminals, one or two way, each /1/</li></ul>	\$ 4.00	
	e. Dial station line terminals in use, each /1/	\$.75	
	CANCELLED	. I	
/1/ Limi	JAN 1 1988 ted Availability, See Section III, 2nd Revised She BY <u>3nA R.S. #36</u> Convice Commission	et 47 - 1 (503	
		•	

73 A.

1.

FORM NO. 13		P. S. T. MO. N		1	lst	Revised	ET No. 36	
		ng P. S. C. MO. N				(Boriestic)		
Grand Ri	<b>iyer</b> of Isoui	Mutual Tel	ephone Cor anicipality	p. For		l Exchanges Community, Town or C ction Number		
				<b>_</b>		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	т
		GENE	CRAL EXCH	IANGE SER	VICE T	ARIFFS.	anna an an an an an an an an an an an an	
•	F	PRIVATE B	RANCH EX	CHANGE S	ERVICĒ	(Continued)	RECEIV	'ED
B. RA	TES	(Continued	l)				AUG 1 2	1960
1.	Man	ual System	s (Continue	d)		Monthly Ra	MISSOL	
* :	d.	Night Jack	-			\$ . 50	Public Service	Comm,
	e.	Central Of	fice Trunks	i, each	-	imes busine: al line rate.		1
						ed to the nex		
					higher	multiple of 2	arem	Ì
					G	ANIBEL		
2.	Auto	omatic (dial	l) Switching	Systems	IJ	5 A WOL	1	Ì
	_	Common F	•	in almain a m	<b>A 1 1 1</b>	JAN - 1	1982	1
	a.			including p bays and ca				
			- <u>-</u>			BY DELIC SERVICE	COMMISSION	
:			Capaci	ties		PUBLIC SERVICE	SOURI	
·			Trunks	Stati	ons			
		1.	3	10	0	\$20.00	I.	
:		2.	7	50		\$30.00		• •
I		3.	7	100	3	\$45.00		4
	b.	Attendants	Cabinets				i	
		Cordless 7						ļ
		-	ty, 10 stati			\$10.00		
1		Capacin Cord Type	ty, 100 stat	ion lines	<	<b>\$12.</b> 00	ú⇒ a 1	le m
		• •	ty, 50 stati	on lines		\$10.00		
		_	ty, 100 stat			\$30.00		
							SEP 1	¥ 1961
	c.			s or selecto	)r-	<b>#</b> • • • •		
		connectors	, each			\$ 3.50	Public Saves	el comm
	d.	Tie Line T	erminals,	one or two	way, ea	ich \$ 4.00	i	<b>i</b>
	e.	Dial statio	n line term	inals in us	e, each	<b>\$ .</b> 75 ·	I	
) - a								
			:n	• -· ·	·		4.0.4000	ł
DATE OF ISS	UE	AUG 12 196	)U 7mx ⁻	I	DATE EFF	ECTIVE	12,1960	
			Chastain		Manage	- Drin	ceton, Misso	mri

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 37

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 37

ALL EXCHANGES

FOR

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

## RECEIVED

**MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM** 

(N)

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICES 3 0 1997

- C. DESCRIPTION OF SERVICES: (Continued)
  - 14. Calling Name Delivery Blocking (CLASS): This feature allows calling customers to keep their name from appearing on a called party's display unit and can be blocked on a per-call basis.
  - 15. Calling Number Delivery (CLASS): This feature allows customers to receive the calling number or incoming calls. The number is delivered to the called party's CPE in the interval between the first and second ring and remains for duration of the call.
  - 16. Calling Number Delivery Blocking (CLASS): This feature allows the calling party to suppress their directory number so that the called party with Calling Number Delivery does not receive the information. The called party receives a "private" message instead of the calling party's directory number. The customer can set the privacy indicator on a per-call basis.
  - 17. Customer-Originated Trace (CLASS): This feature allows customers to initiate a trace on the last incoming call by dialing an activation code. The call is traced automatically, and a printout of the originating directory number and the time the call was made is forwarded to a company location. The results of a successful trace will <u>only</u> be provided to legal authorities with written authorization from the customer. A charge applies when a successful trace is delivered to proper legal authorities.
  - 18. Distinctive Ringing/Call Waiting (CLASS): This is an incoming call management feature that allows customers to define a list of calling directory numbers that provide the customer with a distinctive ringing pattern or a distinctive Call Waiting tone. Terminating calls which are not on the list will have standard ringing or tones.
  - 19. Malicious Call Hold: This feature enables the called party to hold the connection on any call and can be used to augment the capability provided by the Calling Line Identification feature.
  - 20. Restrict Outgoing: This feature allows for the screening of outgoing calls and can allow or deny calls as requested by the customer based on company developed screening tables.

### FILED

AUG - 4 1997

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

DATE EFFECTIVE: 07-28:07

**DATE OF ISSUE: 06-27-97** 

OF 135UE. 00-2/-9/

PHILIP S. JOHNSON, GENERAL

GENERAL MANAGER.

AUG 4 1997 PRINCETON, MO.

CANCELL**ISSUED BY:** May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 P.S.C.MO. No. 1 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 37 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 37 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION ALL EXCHANGES FOR SECTION NUMBER II

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

i

CANCELLEU

AUG - 4 1997 By 4 Th Public Service Commission MISSOURI

► <u>141011988</u>

month day year

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year

Issued By R.A. McArton name of officer

General Manager title

Princeton, MO. address

BER 1

E L

~ 1 ¹		ing P.S.C.MO.		\$	Revised)	SHEET No
Grand	River Mut Name of Iss	ual Telephone suing Corporatio	Corporation 7	Cer	amunity, Tow Number II	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	·	GENERAL E	XCHANGE SERVICE	TARIFFS	<u>ــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــ</u>	
·····-	P	RIVATE BRANCH	EXCHANGE SERVI	CE (Continue	ad) NO	V 30 1982
	TES (Cont				Г. т.н ¹	
2.	Automat	ic (dial) Swi	tching Systems.	(Continued)	-Monthl	y Rates S
	f. Cen	tral Office I	runks			ction I Exchange
	g. Sta	tions			Applic Instru Rate	1
3.	Systems	(inc. power	er-Communicatin equipment) /1/	_		
	a. Int	er-Communicat	ing and Trunk S	Witching Equ	ipment /1/	, , , 
			CAPACITIES			
	Trunks	Inter Com Paths	Sta Trunk Connect	tions ed Inter	Com Only	
1.	2	1	6		4	\$ 7.50
2.	2	2 3	10		10	\$12.50
3. 4.	2 3	3	10 12		12	\$27.50 \$32.50
5.	5	4	20			\$40.00
	b. Att	endants Turre	ent /1/			\$10.00
	c. Com	pany provided	l stations /1/		Stat	ion Rates
	see	Paragraph H2	eys, lamps, pus 2, Section II) S and in the stat: arge.	2.00 for eac	ch ·	
		CANCELLE	D			
/1/ Li	E	JAN 1 1988 ilability, Se Service Com	ee Section III, 7_	2nd Revised		العانية. 1 (633 -
		اطا (تختابه	·		· · ·	
						uary 1, 1983

· -

•

• •

١.

.

	0. 13		P. S. C. MC	). No.	1	l <u>s</u> t	) Revised f	ET No.	37	
	с	ancellis	ig P. S. C. MC	9. No.	. 1		) Original   Revised ) SHE		37 In Pa 38 In Pa	
Gra			Mutual To	elephone Corp	D. For	· · · · · · ·	All Excha			
				-		·	Section	Numbe	er II	
			GE	NERAL EXC	IANGE SI	ERVICE T	ARIFFS	n	rent	,
	-		1ህለጥሮን ም	BRANCH EXC	HANCES	EDVICE /	Continued	[.] 	-υείνεμ Π.Π. η	
1					IANGE 5.	ERVICE (	Continued)	μA	G 1 2 196	0
i B			(Continu Continu	ued) lial) Switching	Systems	(Continue	a)		ISSOUR	
	ω.	23 66 64		aar, owranning	. By Bitemine	(Continue	Monthly F		Service Con	im.
		f.	Central	Office Trunks	s, each	individu	nes busines al line rate. ed to next hi of 25¢.			
		g.		, including ex manual, each	tensions,		ess Extensio	<u>i</u> lli		
•	3.			lial) Inter-Cor . power equip		ing	UP200 IAN.	1 198	5-1	
									<b></b>	
		a.	Inter-Co	ommunicating	and Trun	nk Switchin	ng Equipmen BY SUC SER	VICE CON	MISSION	
:		a.	Inter-Co	ommunicating <u>CAPACIT</u>		nk Switchi	ጋሢ	VICE CON	WISSION	
•		Int	ter Com	CAPACIT	IES Stations		ng Equipmen BY PUBLIC SER	VICE CON	MISSION	
	[ runke	Int		CAPACIT	IES Stations	nk Switchin ter Com C	ng Equipmen BY PUBLIC SER	VICE CON	MISSION	
1.	2	Int	ter Com Paths 1	CAPACIT S Trunk Conne 6	IES Stations		ng Equipmen BY PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER Sonly \$ 7.5	VICE CON F MISSOUR	I	
1. 2.	2 2	Int	ter Com Paths 1 2	CAPACIT S Trunk Conne 6 10	IES Stations	ter Com C 4	ng Equipone BY PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER 9 0 nly \$ 7.5 \$12.5	ULE CON VICE CON MISSOUR	I	
11. 2. 3.	2 2 2	Int	ter Com Paths 1 2 3	CAPACIT S Trunk Conne 6 10 10	IES Stations	ter Com C	ng Equipmen BY PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER 90 0 12.5 \$12.5 \$27.5		I	
1. 2. 3. 4.	2 2 2 3	Int	ter Com Paths 1 2 3 3	CAPACIT CAPACIT Trunk Conne 6 10 10 12	IES Stations	ter Com C 4	ng Equipmen BY PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER 90 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91	UCE CON F MISSOUR 0 0 0	I	
1. 2. 3.	2 2 2	Int	ter Com Paths 1 2 3 3 4	CAPACIT S Trunk Conne 6 10 10 12 20	IES Stations	ter Com C 4	ng Equipmen BY PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER 90 512.5 \$12.5 \$27.5 \$32.5 \$40.0	ULLE CON VICE CON F MISSOUR 0 0 0 0 0	I	
1. 2. 3. 4.	2 2 2 3	Int	ter Com Paths 1 2 3 3 4	CAPACIT CAPACIT Trunk Conne 6 10 10 12	IES Stations	ter Com C 4	ng Equipmen BY PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER 90 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91 91	ULL CON VICE CON F MISSOUR 0 0 0 0 0 0	I	
1. 2. 3. 4.	2 2 2 3	Int Int	ter Com Paths 1 2 3 3 4	CAPACIT Trunk Conne 6 10 10 12 20 nts Turret	IES Stations	ter Com C 4 12	ng Equipmen BY PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER 90 512.5 \$12.5 \$27.5 \$32.5 \$40.0	ULL CON VICE CON F MISSOUR 0 0 0 0 0 0		
1. 2. 3. 4.	2 2 2 3	Int	ter Com Paths 1 2 3 4 Attendar Stations (For ra	CAPACIT Trunk Conne 6 10 10 12 20 nts Turret	IES Stations cted Int	ter Com C 4 12 Busin Rate ushbutton	Dnly \$ 7.5 \$12.5 \$27.5 \$32.5 \$40.0 \$10.0 hess Extension	UCE CON F MISSOUR 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0		D 1960
1. 2. 3. 4.	2 2 2 3	Int	ter Com Paths 1 2 3 4 Attendar Stations (For ra- etc., se for each	CAPACIT Trunk Conne 6 10 10 12 20 nts Turret tes for keys,	IES Stations scted Int lamps, p H2, Secti inated in	ter Com C 4 12 Busin Rate ushbuttonn ion II.) \$2	Dnly PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER PUBLIC SER \$12.5 \$12.5 \$27.5 \$32.5 \$40.0 \$10.0 hess Extensions 5. .00	UCE CON F MISSOUR 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0		
1. 2. 3. 4. 5.	2 2 2 3	Int b. c.	ter Com Paths 1 2 3 4 Attendar Stations (For ra- etc., se for each	CAPACIT Trunk Conne 6 10 10 12 20 nts Turret tes for keys, se Paragraph a circuit term on installation	IES Stations scted Int lamps, p H2, Secti inated in	ter Com C 4 12 Busin Rate ushbuttonn ion II.) \$2	Dnly \$ 7.5 \$12.5 \$27.5 \$32.5 \$40.0 \$10.0 hess Extens \$, .00 n	UCE CON F MISSOUR MISSOUR 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0		

ITH THE RA

A-64

|.

I.

ļ

ł

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 38

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

#### 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 38 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 38.01

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

#### **GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION**

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES JUN 3 0 1997 CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

#### C. DESCRIPTION OF SERVICES: (Continued)

- 21. Selective Call Acceptance (CLASS): Allows customers to define a list of calling directory numbers that will be accepted. Any number not on the list is routed to announcements and rejected. The calling party not on the acceptance list receives an announcement stating that the call is not presently being accepted by the called party.
- 22. Selective Call Forwarding (CLASS): Allows customers to have certain incoming calls forwarded to a designated remote directory number. Calls not on the SCF screen lists are terminated in the standard manner. The number of calls included on a SCF screening list will be limited based on system parameters.
- 23. Selective Call Rejection (CLASS): Allows customers to define a list of calling directory numbers that are routed to recorded announcements and rejected. All other calls are treated normally. Lists will be limited based on system parameters.
- 24. Teen Service: This feature allows two telephone numbers to be assigned to a single-party line. Each telephone number is assigned a unique ringing pattern so the called party can determine the nature of the call. Only one call may be active on the line at a given time.
- 25. Teen Service with Voice Mail: Teen Service enables two telephone numbers-the primary directory number (PDN) and the secondary directory number (SDN) to be assigned to a single l line. Teen Service with Voice Mail forwards the SDN to Voice Mail to allow the SDN to have separate announcements and messages.

### FILED

AUG - 4 1997

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

DATE EFFECTIVE: C-07-28-07

CANCELLED May 12, 2**(SSUED BY:** Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

DATE OF ISSUE: 06-27-97

PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

GENERAL MANAGER,

AUG 4 1997 PRINCETON, MO.

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 38 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 38 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

# CANCELLEU

----

Law

AUG - 4 1997 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year

3-

JAN 0 1 1988

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 month day year

Issued By R.A. McArton General Manager Princeton, MO. name of officer title address

	Cancelling 2.8.0	•	lst	( Oxidination SHEET No ( Revised )	•. 3
Grand	iver Mutual Tele iame of Issuing Corp	phone Corporation F poration -	Co	nmunity, Tor. or City on Number-II	
	GEN	FERAL EXCHANGE SERVI	CE TARIFFS		<del></del>
				1082	
	PRIVATE	BRANCH EXCHANGE SER	VICE (Contin		
7		1) Inter-Communicati sipment) (Continued)		Lissodal Public Scruice Commi	
				Monthly Rates	
	d. Central Off	ice Trunks, each		See Section I Local Exchange Rates.	
4.	Conference Equi	ipment /1/			
	simultaneou	equipment provides is inter-connection brough a private bra	of several	2.	
	Manual Type 4 Station Automatic ( 5 Station	i Unit (dial) Type i Unit		\$ 5.00 \$ 3.00 \$ 6.00	
	equipment s or special transmissio additional	s necessary to insta such as loading coil relay circuits for on or supervisory pu initial or monthly on the cost of the	s, repeaters local or to rposes, an charge may b	al 5, 11	
/1/ Li	ited Availabilit	y, See Section III,	2nd Revised	d Sheet 47.	
	CANCELLE	ED			
	JAN 1 1988	3		le contra a	
p	BY <u>314 R.S. #</u> ublic Service Com MISSOURI	nmission		JAN - 1 (603	

___

.

. ●

•

-----

·· -

ISSUED BY	R. A. McArton	General Manager	Princeton, MO
1000100 01	name of officer	title	address

_
Gray	nd Rive	r Mutu	al Telephon	e Corn.	Fo	r .	All Exc	hanges		
UIA.	Name of I	s ity Corp	al Telephone and a Manicipalit	,	10	•••	All Exc Community, S	Town of City on Numbe	r II	
	· ··· · •		<b></b>	-		. <del>.</del>				
,			GENERAL	EXCH	ANGE	SERV	ICE TARIFF	rs - Pi	ECEIVED	
}		. •		- 7.	<u>.</u>			HA T	G 1 2 1960	þ
ł	1	PRIVAT	E BRANCH	EXCH	ANGE	SERV	ICE (Continu	led)		ĺ
۱ ۱	B. R	ለ ጥፑና /	Continued)						AISSOURI Service Comm	
:		. Auto	•				ing Systems	<u></u>		-   -
							Mont	hly Rates	I .	
1		d.	Gentral Off	lice Tru	inks.	each	1 1/2 times	business		 :
• •					,		individual l		1	
:							computed to		4 70	
							higher mult	NRE	们国间	
4	4	. Con	ference Equ	iipment			G	NOR		
		a.	Conference	equipr	nant n	rovida	e for the	JAN - 1	1983	
I		a.			-		of coveral		レイト	! •{
			stations th:	rough a	priva	te brai	nch exchangge PU	BLIC SERVICE	COMMISSION	3
			Manual Ty	-						:
			4 Statio Automatic				\$	5.00		ļ
			5 Statio		ype		\$	5 3.00	;	
			10 Statio			-	\$		I	
ļ		<b>b</b> .	Where it is	neces	sarv t	o insta	ll additional			
					-		ls, repeater	8		
ł			-	-			ocal or toll			ł
, I					-		burposes, an harge may be		i	•
i			made base			•				1
			installed.						i	
 									F [] []	
									<u>и п (г</u>	‡ i ∶:
I				•			·		SEP 1	2
								P	UBLIC Norther	
		-	1.0.1060				• ···	<b>.</b>	1 •	j
DATE	OF ISSUE	AUG	• · · · • • • • • • • • •			DAT	E EFFECTIVE	SEP 12 1	960	

İ

- -- - -----

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 38.01 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 38.01 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

CANCELLEU AUG - 4 1997 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

11

DEC 1

· · · · · المربو بيانية المحال الم

· , 1

Rul



Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. month day year

1988 01 month day year

CANCELLED May 12, sended By Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

R.A. McArton name of officer

General Manager title

Princeton, MO. address

	S.C.MO. No. 1		_{Original SHEET No.3 Baxised
<u>Grand River Mutual T</u> Name of Issuing C	<u>elephone Corpor</u> corporation		l Exchanges Community, Town or City ction Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANG	E SERVICE TARIFF	s <u>pe</u> geived
PRIVA	TE BRANCH EXCHA	NGE SERVICE (Con	tinued) NOV 30 1982
B. RATES (Continued	)	~	
5. Key Systems		Installation Charge	Public Series Rates ic
Relay Equipm Capacity 4 T		\$20.00	\$10.00
Intercom Trunks, each	I	\$ 5.00 \$ 5.00	\$ 3.00 See Section I Local Exchange Rates
Stations, ea Rectifier Hold key, ea Line key, ea		\$ 5.00	licable Station Rates \$ 2.00 \$ .25 \$ .25
nine ramp, e	each (minimum 3	Tamb 2)	\$.25
	<u> </u>		
/l/ Limited Availabi	lity, See Secti	on III, 2nd Revi	sed Sheet 47.
/l/ Limited Availabi	lity, See Secti	on III, 2nd Revi	sed Sheet 47.
/l/ Limited Availabi	lity, See Secti	on III, 2nd Revi	sed Sheet 47.
/l/ Limited Availabi	lity, See Secti	on III, 2nd Revi	sed Sheet 47.
	lity, See Secti	on III, 2nd Revi	sed Sheet 47.
CAN		on III, 2nd Revi	sed Sheet 47.
<b>CAN</b> JAN BY کمبید Fublic Servic	<b>CELLED</b> 1 1988 <u>e R.S. # 38.01</u> ce Commission	on III, 2nd Revi	sed Sheet 47.
<b>CAN</b> JAN BY کمبید Fublic Servic	<b>CELLED</b> 1 1988 & R.S. # 3801	on III, 2nd Revi	sed Sheet 47.
<b>CAN</b> JAN BY کمبید Fublic Servic	<b>CELLED</b> 1 1988 <u>e R.S. # 38.01</u> ce Commission	on III, 2nd Revi	

-----

- --- -

I 

**1**. _...

	P. S. T. MO No.	1	Original SHEET No. 38	. 01
	Can elling P. S. C. MO No	·· •-	(Priginal ) SHEET No.	
Grand R	iver Mutual Telephone Corp.	For	All Exchanges	
			Section Number II	
	GENERAL EXCHA	NGE SERVIÇE	TARIFFS RECEI	VED
i.	-			
1 T	PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHA	NGE SERVICE	Mi550	URI
в.	RATES (Continued)		Public Servic	Comm.
		Installatio		   :
	5. Key Systems	Charge	Monthly Rates	
1	Relay Equipment -			1
,	Capacity 4 Trunks	\$20.00	\$10.00	
	Intercom Trucks such	\$ 5.00 \$ 5.00	\$ 3.00 1 1/2 times business	
	Trunks, each	\$ 5.00	individual line rate	Ì
1			computed to next	ł
			higher multiple	ł
			of 25¢.	
1	Stations, each	\$10.00	Business	Ť
		<b>4x0.</b> 0 <b>0</b>	Extension Rate	:
•	Rectifier	\$ 5.00	\$ 2.00	Ì
	Hold key, each	<b>.</b>	\$.25	I
	Line key, each (minimu Line lamp, each (minim		\$.25 \$.25 N	r
1			·	¢,
		n [[	(M)	
		BELL	56	i.
	ଭ	ANUGE	1X 1	
		191	10 Pc	ł
l l		ANDELL ANDELL AN-119	QON	i
1		BY BLIC SERVICE C	OWWIDD.	:
ł		BY BLIC SERVICE C	2016	
		PUD.		5
1			FILE	
		·		- 1
			SEP 12 19	60
 ,			PUBLIC SERVICE	imissio
-	0.00			
DATE OF IS	SUE AUG 12 1960	DATE E	FFECTIVE SEP 12 1960	
	C. W. Chastain	Manager		

್ಷ್ಟುಂ

-

•

ł

ļ

ļ

|

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

Section II 4th Revised Sheet No.39 Canceling 3rd Revised Sheet No.39 FOR ALL EXCHANGES

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE

## C. DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE: (Cont'd)

- 26. Three-Way Calling: This feature allows a customer to form a three-way conference with two other parties. The customer that initiated the conference controls the conference and must remain on the line for the duration of the call.
- 27. Touch Tone Service: The provision of DTMF signaling through tone pads on the communication instruments.
- 28. Warm Line: This is an Automatic Line feature which gives the subscriber 20 seconds after going (T) off- hook to dial a number before it automatically dials a pre-designated number.

## D. CONDITIONS

- 1. Custom Calling and CLASS will be provided in connection with individual line residence and business service. Services may not be compatible with key or PABX system lines or trunks.
- 2. CLASS Service cannot be provisioned on an originating basis with Company Provided Public Telephone Service, COCOT Service, Toll Terminals, and some PABX Trunks.
- 3. A Non-Recurring Service Ordering Charge, found in other parts of this tariff, will apply for the implementation of Custom Calling or CLASS services if installed at any time other than the initial installation of a customers access line service with the company, or the installation of additional access line service.

Issued: March 21, 2007

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Wendel Myers General Manager Princeton Mo. Effective: April 20, 2007



P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 39

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 39

ALL EXCHANGES

REGENVED

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

FOR

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO.

**GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION** 

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICES CUSTOM CALLING AND CUSTOM LOCAL AREA SIGNALING SERVICE 30 1997

C. DESCRIPTION OF SERVICES: (Continued)

- 26. Three-Way Calling: This feature allows a customer to form a three-way conference with two other parties. The customer that initiated the conference controls the conference and must remain on line for the duration of the call.
- 27. Touch Tone Service: The provision of DTMF signaling through tone pads on the communication instruments.
- 28. Warm Line: This is an Automatic Line feature which gives the subscriber 30 seconds after going off-hook to dial a number before it automatically dials a pre-designated number.
- D. CONDITIONS
  - Custom Calling Services and CLASS will be provided in connection with individual line 1. residence and business service. Services may not be compatible with key or PABX system lines or trunks.
  - 2. CLASS Service cannot be provisioned on an originating basis with Company Provided Public Telephone Service, COCOT Service, Toll Terminals, and some PABX Trunks.
  - 3. A Non-Recurring Service Ordering Charge, found in other parts of this tariff, will apply for the implementation of custom calling or class services if installed at any time other than the initial installation of a customers access line service with the company, or the installation of additional access line service.

Cancelled April 20, 2007

Missouri Public Service Commission



DATE OF ISSUE: 06-27-97 DATE EFFECTIVE: **A**UĜ 4 1997

**ISSUED BY:** PHILIP S. JOHNSON, GENERAL MANAGER.

PRINCETON, MO.

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 39 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 39 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

1

CANCELLED

breg

AUG - 4 1997 By Sh Public Service Commission MISSOURI

<u>1988</u> 0 1

UTT TISSIUIS مساهدتها الجراري

1

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective month day year

1988 JAN. 01 month day year

Issued By

R.A. McArton name of officer

General Manager title

Princeton, MO. address

	Cai.	celling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	Cri-tual SHEET No. (Sixissi
Grand	River Name (	Mutual Telephone Corporation ; f Issuing Corporation	All Exchanges Community, Town or City Section Number II.
	·	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVI	
		PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SER	VICE (Continued) NOV 30 1982
с. н	OTEL P	RIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SYSTEMS	Public Service Court
1	. Gen	eral Regulations	Public Service Commit
	app	eral Regulations, Section II, ly to Private Branch Exchange whether installed for commerci	installations, regardless
2	. Add	itional General Regulations	
	and own used phot in the the	schedule shown below is avail apartment houses. The Teleph , and maintain all equipment, i in furnishing telephone serv the Company will install one or the lobbies or corridors of an provisions of the "Public Tel Tariff when in its opinion th venient for use by the transie	one Company will install, house cable, and wiring ice to a hotel. The Tele- more public telephones hotel in accordance with ephone Service" section of e location is accessible and
3	. Rat	≥S	
	а.	For the service and facilitie the hotel management, its gue following charges apply for t hotel shall be responsible:	sts, and patrons, the
		<ol> <li>Switchboard, including on set per position and batt ringing current. /1/</li> </ol>	
	·	Cordless Switchboard:	
10	. K. 1	LEP r each position per mon Three trunks and seven st 988 Five trunks and twelve st	ations \$ 8.00 ations \$12.00
BYé	Ind R.S	. <u>#39</u> <u>Non-Multiple Cord Switchb</u> For each position per mon	th (for capacity indicated)
elic Sei M	rvice C IISSOl	ommission posteron per mon	en (lor capacity indicated)
/1/ L	imited	Availability, See Section III	, 2nd Revised Sheet 471 (27)
			· · · · ·
በለጥድ /	חד ופכו	F December 1 1982	_DATE EFFECTIVEJanuary 1, 1

-

••

1

|

ļ

1

į

	Can		MO. No.	All Previo	ous Schedules	Ranana (	HEET No 39
	Call	ennig F. 5. 0.	MO. 10.			(Revised)	meist No
	-	ver Mutua asuing Corporati		phone Corp	For All E	community, Town	or City
						Section Num	
			GENE	RAL EXCH	ANGE SERVI	CE TARIFFS	_
		PRIV	ATE B	RANCH EX	CHANGE SEI	RVICE (Contin	nuça) RECEIVED
c.	HO	TEL PRIV	ATE E	RANCH EX	CHANGE SY	STEMS	UUL 1 4 1955
	1.	General	Regula	tions			MISSOURI Public Service Comm.
		apply to	Privat	e Branch E	xchange insta	33-35, inclus allations, rega residential h	ardless 🗍 🔓 🖪
	2.	Addition	al Gene	eral Regula	tions		AUG 1 5 1955
	3.	phone Co in the lo the prov the Tari convenie Bates	ompany bbies o isions ff when ent for	y will instal or corridor of the ''Pub in its opin use by the	l one or mor s of an hotel dic Telephone ion the locati transient pub	, it i	hones with $E$ ble and 11500
		tolle	owing c	rvice and f nanagement charges app be respond	ly for the pay	alled to subscriptions, which which	ICE COMMISSION BASSATURI the h the
		(1)	set pe		and battery po	erator's telep ower for talkin	
				-	n per month (	for capacity i:	ndicated
			Th		and seven stand and twelve stand	tions \$	8.00 12.00
			Th Fiv Non-N	ve trunks an Aultiple Co:	nd twelve stat	tions \$	8.00 12.00 -
ATE OF	7 ISSUI	5 July	Th Fiv Non-M For e	ve trunks an Aultiple Co:	nd twelve stat rd Switchboar n per month (	tions \$	8.00 12.00 ndicated)

. .

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

3rd REVISED SHEET NO. 40

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

2nd REVISED SHEET NO. 40

FOR

**GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION** 

## SECTION NO. II

(N)

ALL EXCHANGES

RECEIVED

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS DIGITAL CENTREX SERVICE SEP 1 0 1998

A. GENERAL

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

- 1. Digital Centrex Service (CENTREX) is an integrated business network system made up of feature enhanced digital switching software and hardware located in the Telephone Company offices and customer provided equipment located at the customer premises.
- 2. CENTREX service will be provided to business customers with a minimum of two access lines and may be provided jointly at business and residence locations.
- 3. CENTREX service will only be available in those exchange areas where Company provided facilities and equipment exist.
- 4. A standard feature of CENTREX service, Virtual Facilities Group Control, which limits the number of trunks/lines available for outgoing and incoming calling will be provided to determine the number of End User Common Line charges for CENTREX lines as set forth in the NECA Tariff FCC No. 5 and for any other charges assessed on a per line or trunk basis.
- 5. The minimum lines to be assessed in the Virtual Facilities Control Group will be two (2) per customer group.
- 6. CENTREX customers will be provided with one directory listing in the alpha section, and one listing in the classified section at no charge. All other additional listings will be at the rates established in other sections of these tariffs.
- 7. CENTREX lines may be terminated at locations not considered the customers primary business location at the rates established in the RATE section of this tariff following, providing all locations are served by the same Company central office.
- 8. CENTREX service or lines of a customer which terminate interexchange, where possible, will be provided by agreement on an Individual Case Bases or according to tariffs in effect for the provision of interexchange private line services.
- 9. CENTREX service is a service provided to individual business and residence dustomers of the Company and is not for resale or shared use.

OCT 11 1998

MISSOURI Public Service Commission EFFECTIVE: OCT 11 1998

ISSUE: SEPT 11 1998

CANCELLES UED BY: May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 PHILIP S. JOHNSON

GENERAL MANAGER

**PRINCETON, MO** 

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 40 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 40 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 ALL EXCHANGES GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR SECTION NUMBER II

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

-----

 $\theta t \in \tau$ 

## CANCELLED

## OCT 1 1 1998 RS# 40 Public Service Commission MISSOURI By

J) JAN 01 1988 and with at's Store

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. month day year

01 1988 month day year

Issued By

R.A. McArton name of officer General Manager title

Princeton, MO. address

FORM NO. 15	1.5.C.MO. No. 1	
Calloc	lling P.S.C.MO. No. 1	(Revised) (Original) SHEET No. 40 REVISER
	ssuing Corporation	Exchanges Community, John or City
<b></b>		
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	<u>}</u>
	PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SERVICE (Cont	
3. Rates	ATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SYSTEMS (Continue (Continued) (Continued) /1/ 30 to 40 station lines 60 station lines	ed) <u>Public Cardos Contraission</u> \$15.00 \$20.00
	80 station lines	\$25.00 \$30.00
	120 station lines 320 station lines	\$50.00
	. Telephones, each per month /1/ Wall set (non-dial) Desk sets (non-dial) Hand sets (non-dial)	\$ 1.00 \$ 1.00 \$ 1.00 \$ 1.00
3.	. Trunks, each per month	See Section I Local Exchange Rates.
4.	. Toll Messages* Established Rate	2S*
	*A commission of 10% is allowed on pany's charges for sent-paid and re sage toll calls from guest rooms; w mission on any one call of 10c.	eceived-collect mes-
5	Facilities and equipment other than will be furnished subject to charge forth in the Local Exchange Tariff Regulations Tariff and General Exch of the Telephone Company.	es and provisions set , General Rules and
CANCELLED	ations Governing Charges for Telephone tel Guests.	e Service Furnished
BY and R.S. #40	or messages from telephones connected bard, the amount to be charged guests	to the hotel switch- shall not
Public Service Commission	on	
MISSOLLEI ted A	vailability, See Section III, 2nd Rev	ised Sheet 47- 1 (200
•		
DATE OF ISSUE	December 1, 1982DATE EI month day year	FFECTIVE January 1, 1983 month day year
	R. A. McArton General Man	
ISSUED BY	name of officer	title address

.

POR	M NO. 19 Cai		MO. No. All Previous Schedu	Original SHEET No. 40 SHEET No. 40 Original SHEET No.
				Revised
				Exchanges
	Nume of	lesuing Corporat	tion or Municipality	Community, Town or City
	<b>—</b>			Section Number II
i		C	ENERAL EXCHANGE SERVI	ICE TARIFFS - RECEIVED
		• <u> </u>		IL ULITED
		PRIV	ATE BRANCH EXCHANGE S	ERVICE (Continued) JUL 1 4 1955
1	~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~			
	C. HO	TEL PRIV	ATE BRANCH EXCHANGE S	SYSTEMS (Continued) MISSOUR Public Service Comm.
	3.	•	ontinued) (Continued)	
		a. (1)	30 to 40 station lines	\$ 15.00
			60 station lines	- 1 EM\$ 20.00 1 7 F
			80 station lines n M	RELLES 25.00 11 LU
1			120 station lines (GAW	BELLEDS 20.00° ILED \$ 25.00° ILED
:			320 station lines	AN - 1 1983 \$ 50.00 AUG 1 5 1955
1			7	AN OC HO
1		(2)	Telephones, each per month	SERVICE COMMISSIONEL COMMISSIONEL COMMISSIONEL SERVICE COMMISSIONEL \$ 1.00
i			Wall set (non-dial) BY	SERVICE COMMIN S FUEL BUILDENVICE UNINH
]			Hand sets (non-dial)	\$ 1.00
			mand bets (non-mar)	\$ 1.00
		(3)	Trunks, each per month	1 1/2 times the in-
				dividual line rate
				computed to the next
i			·	high multiple of 25¢.
		(4)	Toll Messages* Establi	shed Rates *
			* A commission of 10% is al	lowed on the Telephone
			Company's charges for sent	-
1			collect message toll calls fr	
1			a mazimum commission on a	- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
i I		(5)	Encilities and souinment oth	or than provided for
1		(9)	Facilities and equipment oth above will be furnished subj	-
			visions set forth in the Loca	
1			eral Rules and Regulations	÷
1			change Service Tariff of the	
	4.	-	ons Governing Charges for T ed to Hotel Guests.	elephone Service
	·		messages from telephones c tchboard, the amount to be ch	
DA	TE OF ISSU	E_ July	15 1955 DA'	TE EFFECTIVE August 15 1955
			- 1	
	UED BY	QW	Oh a day	Manager, Princeton, Missour

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

2nd REVISED SHEET NO. 41

1st REVISED SHEET NO. 41

FOR

**GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION** 

## SECTION NO. II

ALL EXCHANGES

## RECEIVED

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS DIGITAL CENTREX SERVICE

CENTREX SERVICE (Continued)

#### CONDITIONS Β.

- The minimum charge for CENTREX SERVICE is one month. 1.
- Customer premises equipment will be provided by the customer and must be compatible with the 2. services and equipment provided by the Company.
- All applicable features as described in following parts of this tariff are available to each 3. CENTREX line of each customer group.
- 4. Intraexchange and interexchange calling services available to other classes of service within the exchange of the CENTREX customer such as; Extended Area Service, access to 911, access to operator, and Direct Distance Dialing, are available to CENTREX lines unless denied or restricted by the customer.
- 5. If CENTREX lines or services are ordered in conjunction with PABX or Key System Trunks the appropriate rates for PABX or Key System Trunks as found in other parts of these tariffs will apply as-well-as the rates for CENTREX lines.
- All applicable Rules, Regulations, Rates and Charges found in other parts of the Tariffs of the 6. Company are applicable to CENTREX Service.
- Touch tone line charges as described in other parts of the Company's tariff are required on each 7. CENTREX access line to which a 2500 and/or analog type communications device is attached.

#### DESCRIPTION OF FEATURES AND SERVICES. С.

- 1 Standard Features
  - Automatic Identification of Outward Dialing (AIOD): Records each outgoing, billable call а. against the CENTREX line originating the call.
  - Automatic Line: This feature provides an automatic connection between a calling station b. that goes off-hook and a preassigned directory number.
  - Call Forward: This feature allows a customer to have incoming calls to a station location C. automatically forwarded to a predetermined telephone number under any of the following three circumstances:
    - All Calls: Allows all incoming calls to be automatically forwarded to another 1. preselected line. (D]릐(]||리
    - Busy: This is a station option that automatically transfers incoming calls directed to a 2. Busy: This is a station option unit automatic within the same customer group. busy subscriber to an alternate subscriber line within the same customer group. OCT 11 1998

MISSOURI Public Service Commission EFFECTIVE: OCT 11 1998

DATE OF ISSUE: SEPT 11 1998

CANCELLER May 12, 2014 UED BY: Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331: JI-2014-0442

PHILIP S. JOHNSON

GENERAL MANAGER

PRINCETON, MO



MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

(N)

P.S.C.MO. No. 1 1ST REVISED SHEET NO. 41 CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. No. 1 ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 41 GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR ALL EXCHANGES SECTION NUMBER II

### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

HELD FOR FUTURE USE

. . . . . . . . . . . .

E 0 -

# CANCELLED

OCT 1 1 1998 R8#41 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

**-**

Date of Issue NOV. 25 1987 Date Effective JAN. 01 1988 month day year

month day year

Issued Bv

R.A. McArton General Manager name of officer

title

Princeton, MO. address

JAN 0 1 1988

ŋ.

Grand Rive	ar Mutual Telephone Corp. For. All Excha	(Revised)
Name of Issu	er Mutual Telephone Corp. For <u>All Excha</u> ing Corporation or Municipality C	Section Number I
······································		
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TA	RIFFS RECEIV
	PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SERVIC	E (Continued) JUL 14
С. НОТН	EL PRIVATE BRANCH EXCHANGE SYSTE	MS (Continued)MISSOL Public Service
	Regulations Governing Charges for Telepho Furnished to Hotel Guests. (Continued)	one Service
a	(Continued) be more than the lawfully established toll message.	coll rates for each
E	b. If the hotel makes a charge for its ser addition to the charges for telephone s in the preceeding paragraph such serv be shown separately from the local and charges on the bill rendered the guest.	ervice specified ice charges shall toll message [ ] ]
		AUG 15
	CANCELLED	
	JAN 1 1988	
	JAN 1 1988 BY Lat R.S. #41 Public Service Commission	AUG 15 PUBLIC SERVICE O
	JAN 1 1988 BY Lat R.S. #41 Public Service Commission	
	JAN 1 1988 BY Lat R.S. #41 Public Service Commission	
	JAN 1 1988 BY Lat R.S. #41 Public Service Commission	

1

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

## 4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 42

## CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

## GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION FOR

## 3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 42

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NO. II

RECEIVED

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS DIGITAL CENTREX SERVICE

## C. DESCRIPTION OF FEATURES AND SERVICES (Continued)

## 1. Standard Features (Continued)

## c. Call Forward (Continued)

- 3. No Answer: This feature is a station option that allows a terminating call to an idle subscriber to be transferred automatically to another line within the group after a predetermined number of ringing cycles.
- 4. Remote Access: This feature allows the activation/deactivation of call forward all calls from a location other than the subscribers base telephone.
- d. Call Hold: Allows a subscriber to place a call on hold for any length of time, providing neither party goes on hook.
- e. Call Park: This feature allows a subscriber to park a call against their directory number so that the call may be retrieved from any other location within the customer group, and allows the subscriber who parked the call to continue to originate and terminate other calls.
- f. Call Pick-up: Allows subscribers to answer incoming calls to another station by dialing a feature activation code.
- g. Call Pick-up Groups: Allows the formation of specific call pick-up groups within customer groups.
- h. Call Transfer: This feature allows users to transfer a call to another directory number then drop out of the call, leaving the users connected.
- i. Call Waiting/Cancel Call Waiting: This feature provides an audible call waiting tone when an incoming call arrives at a busy station. Cancel Call Waiting allows the customer with the Call Waiting feature to have the call waiting tone discontinued on preselected calls by activation of a designated code.
- j. Class of Service Restrictions: This feature allows a customer the capability to control calls which may originate or terminate to any line within the customer group and may include any of the following options:
  - 1. Deny Originating
- 3. Local Only
- 2. Deny Terminating
- 4. Unrestricted Service
- k. Consultation Hold: This feature permits a subscriber, while on an active call, to retrieve a waiting call or to perform a Three-way conference/Call transfer by activation of a hook switch flash. The original call is in a temporary hold state.
- 1. Direct Inward Dialing: Permits calls from the exchange network to be terminated to a subscribers station directly within a customer group without attendant intervention.
- m. Direct Out Dialing: Permits a subscriber to access the exchange network and the subscribers directory number identified as the originating party by the Telephone Company recording equipment.

OCT 11 1998

MISSOURI EFFEctiveerviceCommission

ISSUE: SEI

SEPT 11 1998

PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

GENERAL MANAGER

**PRINCETON, MO** 



SEP 1 0 1998

P.S.C.MO, NO. 1

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 42

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 42

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

4 . .

## RECEIVED

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF

HELD FOR FUTURE USE.

JAN 1 5 1997

MISSOURI Public Service Commission

# CANCELLED

OCT 1 1 1998 By HWRS # 42 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

## FILED

APR 15 1997

## MO.PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

DATE EFFECTIVE: Apr 15 1997 month day year

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

	NO. 1		evised (
	(		riginal) SHEET No. <u>42</u> evised) Original 42.91, 42.02, 42.
Grand	l Rit	and ver Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exch	-
orand	Nam	ne of Issuing Corporation Comm	aunity, Town or City
		Section	
		General Exchange Tariff	
			OCT 1 3 1981
		Public Telephone Service	MISSOURI
A. (	GENEI	RAT	Public Service Commission
]	Pub1: by t	ic telephone service will be furnished by the Co he general public at locations where it will be general public and the Company.	
в. —	RÈGU	LATIONS	
	:	Public telephone service instruments will be the ing "Pay Station" type generally used by the Com non-coin collecting type reserved strictly for c ted long distance message service.	npany or the
	2. 1	Public telephone stations, at the option of the located on public property or on the premises of scriber with their permission.	Company, may be a company sub- CANCELED
		Public telephone service will be accessible to t public, as nearly as possible, 24 hours per day.	
		Booths, signs, and lighting will be furnished, w judgement of the Company, they are required.	when in the 3rd R.S. 4
	;	The Company assumes all responsibility for the optimate of public telephone stations, unless it mined that the person on whose property the public station is located, his family, or employees is for the destruction or partial destruction of all of the Company's public telephone instrument.	can be deter- MNCOCON lic telephone responsible
		Extension stations or directory listing are prob public telephone stations (see semi-public telep	
		The Company reserves the right to remove public service from any location should the service be way or not be beneficial to the Company.	
		RATES	
	1.	Rates charged for public telephone service are a rates filed in the Company's tariff for local ma complied with by the Company, filed by other com	essages and races
			Public Service Commission
		ISSUE October 9, 1981 DATE EFFEC	TIVE December 1, 1981
DATE	. Or	month day year	month day year

.

t

	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No. 1	Original SHEET No. 42
Grai	nd River Mutual Telephone Corp.	For All Exchanges
	Name of Issuing Corporation or Municipality	Community, Town of City Section Number SII
	GENERAL EXCHANG	SE SERVICE TARIFES AUG 30 1971
	PUBLIC TELEPH	HONE SERVICE Public Service Commissi
1.	Public telephone service is provide the functions of a telephone instrum deposited for its use. Under speci be provided by use of a standard te care for the payments.	nent and a repository for money al circumstances, service may
2.	The service is provided at locations company as suitable and necessary general public. The installation is occupant of the premises and may h removed at the request of either par	for furnishing service to the made with agreement of the be discontinued and facilities
3.	Inward calling is not contemplated directory or publication of the telep	1 1
4.	Local and toll messages are each o tariff rates. No charges are applie operator or directory assistance.	
5.	Suitable indoor or outdoor booths m option.	ay be provided at the company's T
	Gangel	LED
	DEC -1	1981 5#42
	BY AND SERVICE OF MISS	FILED
		OCT 1 1971 Fublic Sprvice Commission
TE O	F ISSUE Sept. 1 1971	DATE EFFECTIVE Oct. 1 1971
	month day year	thouth day year

I

ţ

0		(Revised)		
Gra		iver Mutual Telephone Corp. For All Exchanges of Issuing Corporation or Municipality Community, Town or Cit		
		Seption N MLSUE		
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	 2.0.107ሰ	1
			30 1971	1. 
			SOURI :e Comm	iss
Α.	Ger	DEC -1 1981		
	1.	This service is in general designed to meet telephone serv requirements: BY 2 March 2	ice	
		At locations where the installation of a public telephone, the opinion of the telephone company, is not warranted bu where there is a demand for service for transients, or		
		At locations where there is a collective use of the service guests, members, employees, or occupants, or	by	
		At locations where the demand for service is for a combina of transient and customer usage.	ition	
	<b>2.</b>	Extension stations, without coin collecting capability, for answering incoming calls only, may be installed when suc stations are essential to the efficient handling of the customer's service. The extension station must be on the same premises as the main station, and the latter must be in plain view of the extension station. The main station will have coin collecting capability, as described in paragraph 1, Public Telephone Service.	ch	
	3.	Directory listings, as are regularly provided with business service, will be provided unless the station is so located that calls cannot be readily answered.		
	4.		led ired D 1971	<del>( مرید ا</del>
		l Public Service	Semmiss	lic
TE O	F 1881	UE Sept. 1 1971 DATE EFFECTIVE Oct.	<u>1</u>	19

· ·-

-----

ļ

I

<b>M NO.</b> 1		P. S. C. MO. No	1		Revised	• `		<u>42</u> .
	Ca	ncelling P. S. C. MO. No	<u>All Previ</u>	ous Schedul	Revised	/Succi	No	
<u>Gra</u> ı	nd_R: Name o	iver Mutual Telephc f Issuing Corporation or Municips	one Corp.	For	All Ex Community, J	changes are office tion_Nu		EI
	<del></del>	GENER	AL EXCHAN	NGE SERVICE	TARIFES	AUG 3	60 19	71
					<u>}</u>	EIISS	*****	
		PUBLIC TELEPH	ONE SERVI	ICE - OPTIOI	VAL (Continu	ic Service red)	Con	miss N
A.	Ger	neral (Continued)						
	5.	The customer is re spurious, mutilate device at the valu	ed or foreig	on coins dep	osited in the	e collec		
	6.	The customer is re through theft of me loss or damage to reason of fire or u	oneys from the equipr	the coin co ment from an	llecting dev	ice and		
•	7.	The company rese service, if, in the not suitable.		-				
·	<b>8.</b>	The company rese tinuance of other optional public te other grades of se the company reser stations which pro	grades of s lephone se rvice are p ves the rig	service on the ervice. In the provided on a ght to specif	ne same pren nose instanc such same p ny the location	nises wi es wher remises ons of th	lth e , he	
в.	Me	ssage Charges						
	1.	Local and toll mestariff rates.	•-	ELLED. 2 - 1 1981	ed for at esta	ablished	1	
c.	Rat		2 . J B	5#42				
	1.	The monthly rate t business rate in t plus \$6.00	he exchan	NICECOMMISSIC Genesouri Genere the	e the indivi- service is	dual line located	e L E	D
	2.	Individual line mi shall apply to this rate area.			ed outside th	ne base	~	N
			<u> </u>		Pu	elic Servi	<u>cə Co</u>	T IS IS
TE OI	7 1881	JE Sept. 1 19 month day year		DATE	EFFECTIVE	Oct. month	1 day	19'
UED	BY	C. W. Chastair	1	Manag	ger	Princeto	on, N	/liss

 $\alpha_{\rm s}$ 

1

T

ļ

.

FORM NO.			[]	Driginal SHEET No. REVIEW ( )riginal ), rupper	42
	Cancelling P. S. C. I	MO. No All Previous		Revised) 5 (2 (2 (1	WG
Gra	nd River Mutual	Telephone Corp. Fo		ll Exchanges	V (5
	Name of Issuing Corporation	n or Municipality	Comb	Section Num	<u>1971</u>
	G	ENERAL EXCHANGE SE	RVICE TARIFFS	Public Service C	omnís
	PUBLIC	TELEPHONE SERVICE	- OPTIONAL (C	Continued)	
c.	Rates (Continue	ed)			
		stations, when provide are charged for at the xtensions.			
		ervice connection, mo n this tariff, apply to			
		GANGEL DEC - L BY AND A S PUBLIC SERVIC	E COMMISSION		
			, y,	FILE	
				<b>A A</b>	
			4 	GCT 1 197	1
			- Pu	ille Service Cam	Tissia
DATE OI	sissueSept	1 1971	DATE EFFECT	TVE_Oct. 1	1
	month	day year		month da	7 74

.

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

. .

4TH REVISED SHEET NO. 43

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 43

FOR

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

**GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION** 

SECTION NO. II

RECEIVED

SEP 1 0 1998

(N)

ALL EXCHANGES

## **GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS**

## DIGITAL CENTREX SERVICE

MO. PUBLIC SERVICE CUMM

## C. DESCRIPTION OF FEATURES AND SERVICES (Continued)

- n. Directory Number Hunt: This feature allows incoming calls directed to a particular directory number to "hunt" to another customer selected number in a sequence when the called number is busy.
- o. Distinctive Ringing: Allows the customer to have different distinctive ringing patterns for calls which originate within the customer group, or from the exchange network.
- p. Distinctive Call Waiting Tone: This feature is a call management feature which allows the subscribers to define a list of calling directory numbers that have a special incoming Call-Waiting tone when they arrive at a busy station location.
- q. Intercom Groups: This option allows a customer to call other lines within a customer group by using an abbreviated dialing pattern rather than the seven digit directory number.
- r. Manual Line: This feature provides an automatic connection between a calling station that goes off-hook and a predetermined number designated by the customer.
- s. Speed Calling: Allows users to place calls to frequently dialed numbers by using an abbreviated code rather than dialing the complete number. Abbreviated dialing lists may be assigned as follows:
  - 1. Group Speed Call: The Group Lists consist of a maximum of 30 stored numbers which may be assigned for use by several members within a customer location.
  - 2. Individual Short List: A short list consists of a maximum of eight numbers assigned and programmed by an individual for their personal use.
  - 3. Individual Long List: A long list consists of a maximum of thirty stored numbers assigned, programmed and used by an individual for their personal use, and cannot be shared by a group.
- t. Station to Station Calling: This feature permits stations within a customer group to complete calls to other members within the customers group by dialing less than the seven digit directory number assigned to a station.
- u. Three-way Conference with Transfer: This feature allows a subscriber on an established call, either within the system, or outside the system, to transfer the call to another party or to form a three-way conference.
- v. Virtual Facilities Group Control: This feature allows a customer to final the number of simultaneous incoming or outgoing trunks therefore, establishing non-physical trunk groups for the customers control and network management.

OCT 11 1998

MISSOURI Public Service Commission EFFECTIVE: OCT 11 1998

ISSUE: SEPT 11 1998

CANCEL**ISSUED BY:** May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

GENERAL MANAGER

**PRINCETON, MO** 

^{1.} Standard Features (Continued)

P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

3RD REVISED SHEET NO. 43

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

2ND REVISED SHEET NO. 43 and 1ST REVISED SHE**RE CEVED** 

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION

FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION III Public Service Commissio

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFF

HELD FOR FUTURE USE.

# CANCELLED

OCT 11 1998 By HHRS#43 Public Service Commission MISSOURI

## FILED

APR 15 1997

# MO.PUBLIC SERVICE COMM

DATE EFFECTIVE: Apr 15 1997 month day year

GENERAL MANAGER TITLE PRINCETON, MO. ADDRESS

DATE OF ISSUE: Jan 30 1997 month day year

ISSUED BY: PHILIP S. JOHNSON NAME OF OFFICER

200	d Di	· ·	Revised (
<u>-1 au</u>	Na	me of Issuing Corporation Com	munity, Town or City
		Section II	MENNEN
			MEMERAR
		General Exchange Tariff	
			OCT 1 3 1981
Α.	GENH	Semi-Public Telephone Service	MISSOURI Public Service Commission
п.		-Public telephone service may be furnished where	(marked and a second and a second and a second and a second and a second and a second and a second and a second
	or a tela vica	red use of the service by the customer and the go at locations where the customer has requested a o phone, and in the opinion of the company, public a is not warranted.	coin collecting
в.	REGI	JLATIONS	
	1.	All semi-public telephone instruments will be o generally used by the Company for public teleph have full coin collecting capability. (Except #4 following).	
	2.	The subscriber may, at his option, provide at h suitable booths, shelves, or cubicles for semi- phones.	
	3.	Subscribers to semi-public telephone service ar regular listing, as described in other parts of for business locations, in the Telephone Compan and may advertise such number for incoming call purposes subject to rules and regulations other in this tariff.	these targetoic Service Community's directory s and business
	4.	Extension stations, without coin collecting cap answering calls, may be provided when such stat sential for the efficient handling of the custo Extension stations must be located on the same same building and in view of the coin collection	ions are es- mers service. premises in the
	5.	Toll messages and local messages will be charge Telephone Company's established rates.	ed for at the
	6.	for the care of the telephone instruments and w to reimburse the Company for loss, destruction, the equipment from any source other than fire of	vill be required
		accidents.	DEC - 1 1981
			Public Service Commission

ł

÷

ł

1

ł

. - -

	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No.	Original SHEET No
	River Mutual Telephone Corp. For For	AIRERCHARGES// 5 Community, Trivit of diff Section Number II AUD 30 1971
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVI	
	SEMI-PUBLIC TELEPHONI	
scri a:cc `indi	(Guarantee Pay Stat: di-Public telephone service is an arrange iber station is equipped with a coin colle ombination of subscriber and public usag ividual lines only, at the following type: At locations where, in the opinion of the installation of a public telephone is no is an appreciable demand for service of At locations where there is a collective relatively stable body of guests, memb	ement under which a sub- ecting device, designed for ge, and will be furnished, on s of locations. he Telephone Company, the of warranted but where there
c.	relatively stable body of guests, memb occupants. At any location where the demand for so of transient and subscriber usage.	
Sem	Telephone Company does not undertake ni-Public telephones but the subscriber r own cost suitable booths, shelves or cu	may at his option prov <b>fie^{missour}</b>
list suc	scribers to Semi-Public telephone service ings in the Telephone Company's officia th numbers for incoming calls and busine regulations otherwise specified in this	al directory and may advertise ess purposes subject to rules
rate	Messages are charged for at the Telephes. No charges are applied to connection npany's toll operator or information clerk	ons with the Telephone
indi bill	scribers to Semi-Public telephone service ividual line business rate plus 50¢ for e is are subject to the same terms and treater er types of local exchange service.	ach coin collector. Such
nec regi	ni-Public telephones are subject to the c tion, move, change and transfer charges ulations provided elsewhere in this Tarii	s and general rules and []]
NOTE: Offering	of this service is discontinued. Servic continued until ordered discontinued or (	ce to existing subscribers
will be		equipment becomes moperable.

GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION PSC Mo. No. 1 Section II <u>1st Revised Sheet No. 43.01</u> Canceling Original Sheet No. 43.01 3rd Revised Sheet No. 43.01 Cancelling 2nd Revised Sheet No. 43.01

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

## DIGITAL CENTREX SERVICE

## C. DESCRIPTION OF FEATURES AND SERVICES (Continued)

2. Class Services

Custom Local Area Signaling Services as described in other parts of the Company's Tariffs are available for use with Digital CENTREX Service. The rules, regulations and rates established for those services in the applicable Tariff apply to Digital CENTREX customers.

### D. RATES AND CHARGES

4.

- 1. The Rates and Charges indicated below for CENTREX Lines may include all applicable features and services associated with CENTREX SERVICE, as indicated in Part C. FEATURES AND SERVICES, for the rates indicated.
- 2. Non-recurring Charges as found in Section II, page 9 thru 12, apply to the initial installation of each lien or trunk in a Customer Service Group, and will include; Service Ordering Charge and Central Office Access Charge.
- Subsequent orders of a Customer Group initiated for the change, addition, or deletion of services or features in a Customer Group will require a Service Ordering Charge plus a \$5 Programming Charge per occurrence, per line effected.

•	CEN	TREX Line Rates per Customer Group:	MONTHLY	
	a.	First 5 lines each	\$21.00	(1)
	b.	Next 5 lines each	\$18.00	(i)
	с.	Next 10 lines each	\$15.00	(Î)
	d.	Over 21 lines each	. \$13.00	(I)

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdictions of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

Issued: April 12, 2013

Ron Hinds, General Manager Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: June 1, 2013

FILED Missouri Public Service Commission JI-2013-0447

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 **P.S.C.MO. NO. 1** 

CANCELLING P.S.C.MO. NO. 1

ORIGINAL SHEET NO. 43.01 2nd Revised Sheet No. 43.01 Cancelling 1st Revised Sheet No. 43.01

## **GRAND RIVER MUTUAL TELEPHONE CORPORATION**

### FOR ALL EXCHANGES

SECTION NO. II RECEIVED

#### **GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS**

### DIGITAL CENTREX SERVICE

MO. PUBLIC SÉRVICE COMM

SEP 1 0 1998

(N)

## C. DESCRIPTION OF FEATURES AND SERVICES (Continued)

2. Class Services

Custom Local Area Signaling Services as described in other parts of the Company's Tariffs are available for use with Digital CENTREX Service. The rules, regulations and rates established for those services in the applicable Tariff apply to Digital CENTREX customers.

#### D. RATES AND CHARGES

- 1. The Rates and Charges indicated below for CENTREX Lines may include all applicable features and services associated with CENTREX SERVICE, as indicated in Part C. FEATURES AND SERVICES, for the rates indicated.
- 2. Non-recurring Charges as found in Section II, page 9 thru 12, apply to the initial installation of each line or trunk in a Customer Service Group, and will include; Service Ordering Charge and Central Office Access Charge.

3. Subsequent orders of a Customer Group initiated for the change, addition, or deletion of services or features in a Customer Group will require a Service Ordering Charge plus a \$5 Programming Charge per occurrence, per line effected.

4. CENTREX Line Rates per Customer Group:

<b>a</b> .	First 5 lines each	\$18.00
b.	Next 5 lines each	\$15.00
С.	Next 10 lines each	\$12.00
d.	Over 21 lines each	\$10.00

FILED

MONTHLY

## OCT 11 1998

## MISSOURI Public Service Commission

*Rates shown on this tariff sheet are for informational purposes only and are not subject to the jurisdictions of the Missouri Public Service Commission.

**ISSUE: SEPT 11 1998** 

EFFECTIVE: OCT 11 1998

CANCELLED June 1, 2013 Missouri Public Service Commission JI-2013-0447

E: SEFI II 1770

PHILIP S. JOHNSON,

GENERAL MANAGER

PRINCETON, MO

		ing P.S.C. MO No. 1 (Original) SHEET No. (Review)	
Grau	<u>nd R</u> Na	iver Mutual Telephone Corporation For All Exchanges me of Issuing Corporation Community, Town or City Section Number II	
		GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS	
		SEMI-PUBLIC TELEPHONE SERVICE	<del></del>
		NUV 30 1962	
В.	REG	ULATIONS (Continued)	
	7.	Semi-public telephones are subject to any service connection and charges, or multi-element charges covered elsewhere in these general exchange tariffs.	<u>n</u>
	8.	The subscriber to semi-public telephone service will be au- thorized by the Company to collect all money from coin col- lecting telephones and will reimburse the Company for all tolls and local service charges to which the Company is en- titled.	
	9.	No allowances or compensation will be made by the Company for "slugs", mutilated, or foreign coins deposited in coin col- lecting devices of semi-public telephone service instruments.	
	10.	Semi-public telephone service is designed for voice grade transmissions, therefore, the Company prohibits any special conditioning of the facilities or the use of any data trans- mission or receiving equipment in conjunction with this ser- vice.	
	11.	Semi-public telephone service does not prohibit the customers from subscribing to other types of exchange services provided in these tariffs.	
с.	RAT	ES FOR SEMI-PUBLIC TELEPHONE SERVICE	
	1.	Individual line mileage charges, as established in other parts of this tariff shall apply for all service outside the base rate area.	
t	2.	Rates for extension phones and other miscellaneous equipment are the applicable instrument rates for such equipment	
		CANCELLED	
		OCT 1 1 1998 7 By 3 ra R5#443	
		Public Service Commission: MISSOURI	
TE	OF 1	SSUE <u>December 1, 1982</u> DATE EFFECTIVE <u>January 1, 10</u> month day year DATE EFFECTIVE <u>January 1, 10</u>	<u> 98</u>

i

.

.

		Cancelling P.S.C.MO. No	(Original) SHEET No.4 (Revised)
Gran		me of Issuing Corporation Co	Exchanges ommunity, Town or City tion II
			REGEIVED
		General Exchange Tariff	
		Semi-Public Telephone Service	OCT 1 3 1981
в.	REGU	ILATIONS Cont'd	MISSOURI Public Service Commissi
	7.	Semi-public telephones are subject to any ser charges, or multi-element charges covered els general exchange tariffs.	1
	8.	The subscriber to semi-public telephone servi thorized by the Company to collect all money lecting telephones and will reimburse the Com tolls and local service charges to which the titled.	from coin col- pany for all
	9.	No allowances or compensation will be made by "slugs", mutilated, or foreign coins deposite lecting devices of semi-public telephone serv	d in coin col-
	10.	Semi-public telephone service is designed for transmissions, therefore, the Company prohibi conditioning of the facilities or the use of mission or receiving equipment in conjunction	ts any special any data trans-
	11.	Semi-public telephone service does not prohib from subscribing to other types of exchange s in these tariffs.	1
c.	RAT	ES FOR SEMI-PUBLIC TELEPHONE SERVICE	
	1.	The monthly rate for semi-public telephone se individual line business rate in the exchange is located, plus \$6, plus all tolls and appli	where the service
	2.	Individual line mileage charges, as establish of this tariff shall apply for all service ou rate area.	ed in other parts
	3.	Rates for extension phones and other Einstella are the applicable business faires for such eq IAN - 1 1983 BY BY BY CE COMMISSION PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSOURI	neous equipment uipment. DEC - 1 198 Public Service Commi

	Ρ.	.S		С	•	Mo.	-No	•	1
--	----	----	--	---	---	-----	-----	---	---

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

## Section II For All Exchanges 2nd Revised Sheet 44

Cancels 1st Revised Sheet 44

RECEIVED

#### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS FOREIGN EXCHANGE SERVICE

MAY 2 1938

A. General

MISSOURI

Foreign exchange service is exchange service furnished could count (N)on 1. to a customer from a central office of an exchange other than the one that normally serves the area in which the customer is located. 2. For the purpose of this tariff, the term, "Foreign Exchange", shall mean the exchange from which the foreign exchange service dial tone is furnished. The term, "Normal Exchange", shall mean the exchange normally serving the area in which the customer's premise is located. Foreign exchange service does not come within the 3. Telephone Company's general undertaking, nor does the Telephone Company obligate itself to furnish such service generally; but will do so where facilities of such a character are available as will permit satisfactory telephone transmission, and where the service is warranted by the circumstances involved. 4_ Foreign exchange service will be furnished to exchanges (N)within the same LATA as the normal exchange. Foreign exchange service may be provided only in (C) (M) 5. connection with private branch exchange trunk lines, and individual line business or residence service. The service will be furnished only at one location or (C) (M) premises for each channel or circuit. (N) 6. Where the normal exchange is operated by this Telephone Company, foreign exchange service is furnished only on the condition that the applicant is a customer to individual line business or residence service, or private branch exchange service, in the normal exchange,

FILED

(N)

Issued: 5/2/88

R. A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

exchange service customer discontinues normal

and at the same location where such service is proposed to be installed. Under this condition, when a foreign

> Bffective: 7/1/88 84-222 et al. Public Service Commission

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

FORM NO. 13	P. S. C. MO No.	1	lst (SHEET N Revised (	o. 44 '
	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No.	1	(Priginal) SHEET N	o <b>44</b>
	River Mutual Telephone Corp	)	All Exchanges	RECEIVED
	GENERAL EXCHA	NGE SER	VICE TARIFFS	MAY 8 - 1962
 	FOREIGN EX	CHANGE	SERVICE	MISSOURI Public Service Comm.
S	xcept in the case of tie lines, tations, and rural subscriber xchange service is the month	's statior	as, the rate for foreign	ge T

station service, private branch exchange trunk lines or private branch exchange system applicable within the base rate area of the designated central office of the foreign exchange area, plus

charges as follows for each circuit:

- \$2.00 per month per quarter-mile or fraction thereof, for а. the distance, route measurement, between the central office from which the subscriber normally would be served and the central office in the foreign exchange from which the subscriber desires to be served, or in the event the Telephone Company has no exchange in any foreign territory or on account of non-patronage or circumstances beyone its control, an exchange is discontinued and any individual main static or private branch exchange system applicable within such JŪL **0** 1 1988 foreign territory applies for said individual line service then the foreign exchange rate of \$2.00 per quarter-mile per month applies. In addition the subscriber is charged with for connection with the central office from which servic FUBLIC SERVICE COMMIN normally would be rendered normally would be rendered.
- 2. For the lines connecting switchboards in different exchange area, mileage charges apply as follows for each circuit:
  - a. \$1.00 per month per quarter-mile or fraction thereof for the distance, route measurement, between the switchboards.
- 3. The charge for individual private branch exchange stations connected for foreign exchange service, is the monthly rate applicable for other private branch stations connected to the same private branch exchange switchboard, plus mileage charges as JUN 8-1962 follows for each circuit:

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

т

a. \$.70 per month per quarter-mile or fraction thereof for

DATE OF ISSUE May 8 1962

DATE EFFECTIVE June 8 1962

ISSUED BY

C. W. Chastain

Manager P

Princeton, Missouri

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp.

Section II For All Exchanges 2nd Revised Sheet 45 Cancels 1st Revised Sheet 45

GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

FOREIGN EXCHANGE SERVICE (Continued)

exchange service, the normal exchange shall immediately notify such foreign exchange customer and foreign exchange business office, that the foreign exchange service will be discontinued ten (10) days thereafter.

- 7. Where the foreign exchange is operated by another telephone company, foreign exchange service will be provided only when satisfactory arrangements can be negotiated with such company to furnish a portion of the necessary facilities.
- 8. Foreign exchange service will be furnished at the rates outlined hereafter, provided the necessary facilities and equipment are available. Where the facilities and/or equipment are not available, and extraordinary facility costs, equipment costs, special operating expenses, and/or other special considerations are incurred in making such service available, the customer may be required to pay an additional charge to cover all or a portion of such unusual expenses, or be required to contract for service beyond the initial period, or both.
- 9. No off premise extensions will be furnished in connection with foreign exchange service.
- 10. The use of the service is limited to the customer and his employees for business purposes, and in the case of residence service, to the members of his immediate household. Foreign exchange service calls will be further limited to calls within the local calling area (including any EAS locations) of the foreign exchange. If any customer to this service is found to be transferring or transmitting messages for parties other than authorized above, in the normal exchange area, and/or making toll calls through the foreign exchange, such customer and foreign exchange business office shall be notified that the practice must be discontinued or the foreign exchange service will be terminated ten (10) days after the date of such notice.

JUL 1 1988 84-222 et a Public Service Commi

FILED

(N)

(N)

(T) (M)

(M)

Effective: 7/1/88

Issued: 5/2/88

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 R. A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

FORM NO. 1	3 P. B. C. MO No 1	1st. { Retained SHEET No 45
	Cancelling P. S. C. MO. No. 1	$\frac{\int Original}{Backand} SHEET No 45 in part$
Gran	ad River Mutual Telephone Corp. For	All Exchanges
		Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERV	ICE TARIFFS RECEIVED
	FOREIGN EXCHANGE SERV	ICE (Continued) MAY-3 - 19 Missouri
3.	a. (Continued)	Public Service Co
	the distance, route measurement, between exchange switchboard and the station.	the private branch
4.	Subscribers to foreign exchange service, o 1, 2 and 3, are required to contract for ser from which they would normally be served. requirement is one individual line or one to	rvice in the exchange , The minimum
5.	The local service area and toll rates to ma branch exchange systems connected for for same as regularly apply to stations located change area. Charges, if any, for messag main stations or private branch exchange s tablished rates for messages to stations lo exchange area.	systems are the es-
6.	Rural line foreign exchange service contem furnished only in case this company owns b which applicant resides and the exchange for desires telephone service and provided the service is not more than two miles from th exchange from which service is desired. The which this service is provided are:	oplated herein is N oth the exchange in rom which the applicant location of the desired he boundary of the
	a. Payment by applicant, in advance of construction to provi estimated cost of construction to provi at the applicant's location. After cons is to be adjusted to actual costs, inclu- Title to this construction will be vested	de the desired service truction, the payment ding overheads, etc. d in the company.
	b. Payment of monthly rental chargeable providing the service.	in the exchange ED N JUN 8-1962
1		PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
DATE OF	ISSUE May 8 1962 DAT	E EFFECTIVE June 8 1962
	BYC. W. ChastainMan	ager Princeton, Missouri

-----

i |

-

P.S.C. Mo.-No. 1

Section II For All Exchanges Grand River Mutual Telephone Corp. 2nd Revised Sheet 46 Cancels 1st Revised Sheet 46 RECEIVED GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS MAY 2 1998 FOREIGN EXCHANGE SERVICE (Continued) MISSOURI в. Rates Public Service Countisation (N)Rates for foreign exchange service will include rates 1. for local service at the foreign exchange and rates for private line service from the foreign exchange to the customer location in the normal exchange. (N) 2. The charge for local service at the foreign exchange is (T) the established monthly service rate, and non-recurring service connection charge of the foreign exchange for the grade of service (individual line business or residence, or PBX and PABX trunks) with which the foreign exchange service is to be associated. (T) (D) (D) (N) з. The charges for private line service from the foreign exchange to the customer location in the normal exchange will be as follows: а. For private line facilities provided by this Telephone Company, the rates outlined in this Telephone Company's concurrence in the Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company private line tariff will apply. FILED Where all or a portion of the private line b. JUL 1 1988 facilities are furnished by another telephone 84.222 company, charges for those facilities shall apply as specified in the regulations of such Public Service Commission participating company. 5. Where the normal and foreign exchanges have contiguous Exchange Area Boundaries, a foreign exchange service facility arrangement may be provided by a routing method other than using standard interexchange channel facilities. In all such special routing cases, however, the rates specified above will apply as if the standard (N) interexchange channel facilities were used. Effective: 7/1/88 Issued: 5/2/88 R. A. McArton General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, Missouri 64673

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442

Grand Riv	er Mutual Telephone Corporation For All Exchanges
Nan	ne of Issuing Corporation Community, Town or Cil Section Number II
	GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS
	FOREIGN EXCHANGE SERVICE (Continued)
6.	(Continued) JUL 1 6 1979 MISSOURI
	c. Payment of a monthly mileage charge from the <b>Public Service Comm</b> boundary to the main station location. Based on route measurement, this charge shall be \$4.00 per month for the first mile or fraction thereof and \$1.00 per month for each additional quarter-mile or fraction thereof.
7.	
8.	The use of the service is limited to the subscriber and his employees for business purposes, and in the case of residence service to the members of his immediate household. Foreign exchange service cal will be further limited to calls to other stations of the foreign exchan If any subscriber to this service is found to be transferring or trans- mitting messages for parties other than authorized above, in the norn exchange area, and/or making toll calls through the foreign exchange such subscriber and the foreign exchange business office shall be notified that the practice must be discontinued or the foreign exchange service may be terminated ten (10) days after the date of such notice JUL 01 1988 JUL 01 1988 SERVICE COMPUTED SERVICE COMPUTED SERVICE COMPUTEDSERVICE SERVICE COMPUTED SERVICE COMPUTEDSERVICE SERVICE TO SERVICE TO SEPTI-1979

.....

ISSUED BY	R. A. McArton	General Manager	Princeton, Missouri
1000100 01	name of officer	title	address

Grand	River Mutual 7	clephone Corp.		All Ex Community, To			
			Se	ction Numbe			VFD
	GE	NERAL EXCHA	NGE_SERVIC	E TARIFFS			
-			-			MAY ( -	
ł		FOREIGN EXCI	IANGE SERV	ICE (Contin	ued)	MISSO Public Service	1
6.	(Continued)					N	
	boundary measurer the first for each	of a monthly mil to the main stati nent, this charge mile or fraction additional quarte	on location. shall be \$4. thereof and \$ r-mile or fra	Based on r 00 per mon 1.00 per mon action there	oute th for anth of.	N	
7.	strictions as subscribers a	inge service is fu to the use of the nd his represent sses of exchange	service by of atives, as ap	hers than th	ie	-	
i							
				·			
ŀ							
F						i	
;	GA	NGELLED				- 	
		SEP 1 - 1979					Į
ł	BY	st R.S. 46	_			ł	
	PUBLIC	SERVICE COMMISSION OF MISSOURI	Ĩ			FILE	D)
						JUN 8-1	962
1					Ринии	: Service con	
						, DENTICE GUI	WINIS.
, L					··· · · ·		1

-

• | •

#### P.S.C. MO. No. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation For All Exchanges Section II Original Sheet No. 47 Replaces Sheet No.

### GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

#### **Operator Services**

#### Intrastate IntraLATA Operator Service

Service Commission

RECT OCT - 5 1999

A. Intrastate IntraLATA Operator Service for 0- toll calls

- 1. The Company will provide Intrastate IntraLATA Operator Service for dialed 0toll calls.
- 2. Surcharges are applicable to station sent paid, station calling card, station collect, station billed to third party, and person to person 0- calls. Definitions of these types of calls are found in the Southwestern Bell Long Distance Message Telecommunications Service Tariff, P.S.C. MO. No. 26.
  - a. Rates set fourth below apply to 0- toll calls originating for all classes and grades of service.
- B. Terms and Conditions
  - 1. The Company will provide Intrastate IntraLATA Operator Service for dialed 0toll calls.
    - a. Company will not bill for incomplete calls where answer supervision is available. Company will not bill for incomplete calls and will remove any charges for incomplete calls upon (i) subscriber notification or (ii) Company's knowledge.
    - b. The caller and billed party, if different from the caller will be advised that the Company is the operator service provider at the initial contact.
      - c. Rate quotes will be given upon request, at no charge, including all rate components and any additional charges.
      - d. Only tariffed rates approved by the Commission for Company shall appear on Company bills.
      - e. All such calls will appear as Company calls.
      - f. Company will employ reasonable calling card verification procedures acceptable to the Telephone Company issuing the calling card.
      - g. Company will route all 0- emergency calls in the quickest possible manner to the appropriate local emergency service provider, at no charge.

Miceouri Fublich Service Common

FILED NOV - 4 1999

Issued: 10/5/99

CANCELLED May 12, 2014 Missouri Public Service Commission_GVNWITAREFINOFELINGS1236_0-DOC IN-2014-0331; JI-2014-0442 Phillip S. Johnson General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: 11/4/99

#### P.S.C. MO. No. 1

Grand River Mutual Telephone Corporation For All Exchanges Section II Original Sheet No. 48 Replaces Sheet No.

Missouri Public

RECT OCT - 5 1999

(N)

950

## GENERAL EXCHANGE SERVICE TARIFFS

#### Operator Services (Cont'd)

Intrastate IntraLATA Operator Service (Cont'd)

- B. Terms and Conditions (Cont'd)
  - 1. (Cont'd)
    - h. Upon request, Company will transfer calls to other authorized interexchange Companies if billing can list the caller's actual origination point.
    - i. Company will refuse operator services to traffic aggregators, which block access to other Companies.
    - j. Company will assure that traffic aggregators will post and display information including: (1) that Company is the operator service provider;
       (2) detailed complaint procedures; and (3) instructions informing the caller on procedures to reach other authorized interexchange Companies.
  - 2. Intrastate IntraLata 0- toll rates are based on per minute of use without regard to time of day, day of the week or distance.

#### C. Rates and Charges

		Fully	Semi-	Non-	
1.	Surcharges:	<u>Automated</u>	Automated	<u>Automated</u>	
	-				
	a. Station Sent Paid	N/A	\$ 1.25	\$ 3.30	
	b. Station Calling Card	\$ 0.50	\$ 0.50	\$ 0.50	
	c. Station Collect	\$ 1.25	\$ 1.25	\$ 1.25	
	d. Station Billed to Third Par	rty \$ 1.25	\$ 1.25	\$ 1.25	
	e. Person to Person	N/A	\$ 1.25	\$ 5.50	
2.	Intrastate IntraLata 0- Toll Rates:		-		
	a. Initial rate, per minute	\$ 0.50			
	b. Additional rate, per minut	e \$0.50			

(N)

Missouri Public Service Commission

## FILED NOV - 4 1999

Issued: 10/5/99

Phillip S. Johnson General Manager 1001 Kentucky Street Princeton, MO 64673 Effective: 11/4/99